The Little Data Book on Gender



Demography

Education

Health and related services

Economic structure, participation, and access to resources

Public life and decision making



2013 | THE LITTLE DATA BOOK ON GENDER



@ 2013 International Bank for Reconstruction and Development / The World Bank 1818 H Street NW, Washington DC 20433

Telephone: 202-473-1000; Internet: www.worldbank.org

Some rights reserved 1 2 3 4 16 15 14 13

This work is a product of the staff of The World Bank with external contributions. Note that The World Bank does not necessarily own each component of the content included in the work. The World Bank therefore does not warrant that the use of the content contained in the work will not infringe on the rights of third parties. The risk of claims resulting from such infringement rests solely with you.

The findings, interpretations, and conclusions expressed in this work do not necessarily reflect the views of The World Bank, its Board of Executive Directors, or the governments they represent. The World Bank does not guarantee the accuracy of the data included in this work. The boundaries, colors, denominations, and other information shown on any map in this work do not imply any judgment on the part of The World Bank concerning the legal status of any territory or the endorsement or acceptance of such boundaries.

Nothing herein shall constitute or be considered to be a limitation upon or waiver of the privileges and immunities of The World Bank, all of which are specifically reserved.

Rights and Permissions



This work is available under the Creative Commons Attribution 3.0 Unported license (CC BY 3.0) http://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0. Under the Creative Commons Attribution license, you are free to copy, distribute, transmit, and adapt this work, including for commercial purposes, under the following conditions:

Attribution—Please cite the work as follows: World Bank. 2013. The Little Data Book on Gender 2013. Washington, DC: World Bank. doi: 10.1596/978-0-8213-9820-3. License: Creative Commons Attribution CC BY 3.0

Translations—If you create a translation of this work, please add the following disclaimer along with the attribution: This translation was not created by The World Bank and should not be considered an official World Bank translation. The World Bank shall not be liable for any content or error in this translation.

All queries on rights and licenses should be addressed to the Office of the Publisher, The World Bank, 1818 H Street NW, Washington, DC 20433, USA; fax: 202-522-2625; e-mail: pubrights@worldbank.org.

ISBN (paper): 978-0-8213-9820-3 ISBN (electronic): 978-0-8213-9821-0 DOI: 10.1596/978-0-8213-9820-3

The Little Data Book on Gender 2013 is a product of the Development Data Group of the Development Economics Vice Presidency and the Gender and Development Group of the Poverty Reduction and Economic Management Network of the World Bank.

Design by Communications Development Incorporated, Washington, DC.

Contents

Acknowledgments iv
Introductionv
Data notes vi
Regional tables
World
East Asia and Pacific
Europe and Central Asia
Latin America and the Caribbean
Middle East and North Africa 6
South Asia
Sub-Saharan Africa
Income group tables
Low income
Middle income
Lower middle income
Upper middle income
Low and middle income
High income
Euro area
Country tables (in alphabetical order)
Notes
Glossary

Acknowledgments

The Little Data Book on Gender 2013 is a collaborative effort between the Development Data Group of the Development Economics Vice Presidency and the Gender and Development Group of the Poverty Reduction and Economic Management Network.

The Little Data Book on Gender 2013 was prepared by Liu Cui, Vanessa Moreira da Silva, Juan Feng, Masako Hiraga, Hiroko Maeda, Johan Mistiaen, William Prince, and Emi Suzuki of the Development Data Group and Josefina Posadas of the Gender and Development Group. The introduction was written by Masako Hiraga and Josefina Posadas. Production of the book was coordinated by Azita Amjadi and Alison Kwong; Barton Matheson Willse & Worthington typeset the book. The work was carried out under the direction of Shaida Badiee and Jeni Klugman. Staff from The World Bank's Office of the Publisher oversaw publication and dissemination of the book.

Introduction

The Little Data Book on Gender 2013 is a quick reference for users interested in gender statistics. It presents gender-disaggregated data for more than 200 countries in a straightforward, country-by-country reference on demography, education, health, labor force, political participation, and the Millennium Development Goals. Summary pages that cover regional and income group aggregates are also included.

This third issue of The Little Data Book on Gender reflects the structure of the World Development Report 2012 on Gender Equality and Development. The report looked at the facts and trends surrounding the various dimensions of gender equality in the context of the development process: although many women around the world continue to struggle with gender-based disadvantages, much has changed for the better and at a more rapid pace than ever before. But that progress needs to be expanded, protected, and deepened. While development has closed some gender gaps, other gaps persist, including excess deaths of girls and women, disparities in girls' schooling, unequal access to economic opportunities, and differences in voice within the household and in society. The report argues that gender equality can enhance productivity, improve development outcomes for the next generation, and make institutions more representative of groups in society. For more information about this landmark report, visit www.worldbank.org/wdr2012.

As part of its strategy to provide content when, where, and how users want it, the World Bank now offers two new electronic products on gender. The Gender Equality Data and Statistics Portal (data.worldbank.org/gender) is a resource center for the latest gender-relevant data, with statistics from various sources, tools, training materials, and reference documents covering employment, education, health, public life and decision making, human rights, and demographic outcomes for women and men, and girls and boys. The Gender Data Finder mobile application for iOS, Android or Blackberry allows users to browse and search gender-relevant and sex disaggregated data by keyword, topic, region, and more. Visit http://data.worldbank.org/apps for more information.

Data notes

The data in this book are for 1990 and 2011 or the most recent year unless otherwise noted in the table or the *Glossary*.

- Growth rates are proportional changes from the previous year unless otherwise noted.
- Regional aggregates include data for low- and middle-income economies only.
- Figures in italics indicate data for years or periods other than those specified.

Symbols used:

- .. indicates that data are not available or that aggregates cannot be calculated because of missing data.
- 0 or 0.0 indicates zero or small enough that the number would round to zero at the displayed number of decimal places.
 - \$ indicates current U.S. dollars.

Lettered notes on some country tables can be found in the Notes on page 232.

Data are shown for economies with populations greater than 30,000 or for smaller economies if they are members of the World Bank. The term *country* (used interchangeably with *economy*) does not imply political independence or official recognition by the World Bank but refers to any economy for which the authorities report separate social or economic statistics.

The selection of indicators in these pages includes some of those being used to monitor progress toward the Millennium Development Goals. For more information about the eight goals—halving poverty and increasing well-being by 2015—please see the other books in the *World Development Indicators* 2013 family of products.

Regional tables

The country composition of regions is based on the World Bank's analytical regions and may differ from common geographic usage.

East Asia and Pacific

American Samoa, Cambodia, China, Fiji, Indonesia, Kiribati, Democratic People's Republic of Korea, Lao People's Democratic Republic, Malaysia, Marshall Islands, Federated States of Micronesia, Mongolia, Myanmar, Palau, Papua New Guinea, Philippines, Samoa, Solomon Islands, Thailand, Timor-Leste, Tonga, Tuvalu, Vanuatu, Vietnam

Europe and Central Asia

Albania, Armenia, Azerbaijan, Belarus, Bosnia and Herzegovina, Bulgaria, Georgia, Kazakhstan, Kosovo, Kyrgyz Republic, Latvia, Lithuania, Former Yugoslav Republic of Macedonia, Moldova, Montenegro, Romania, Russian Federation, Serbia, Tajikistan, Turkey, Turkmenistan, Ukraine, Uzbekistan

Latin America and the Caribbean

Antigua and Barbuda, Argentina, Belize, Bolivia, Brazil, Chile, Colombia, Costa Rica, Cuba, Dominica, Dominican Republic, Ecuador, El Salvador, Grenada, Guatemala, Guyana, Haiti, Honduras, Jamaica, Mexico, Nicaragua, Panama, Paraguay, Peru, St. Lucia, St. Vincent and the Grenadines, Suriname, Uruguay, República Bolivariana de Venezuela

Middle East and North Africa

Algeria, Djibouti, Arab Republic of Egypt, Islamic Republic of Iran, Iraq, Jordan, Lebanon, Libya, Morocco, Syrian Arab Republic, Tunisia, West Bank and Gaza, Republic of Yemen

South Asia

Afghanistan, Bangladesh, Bhutan, India, Maldives, Nepal, Pakistan, Sri Lanka

Sub-Saharan Africa

Angola, Benin, Botswana, Burkina Faso, Burundi, Cameroon, Cape Verde, Central African Republic, Chad, Comoros, Democratic Republic of the Congo, Republic of Congo, Côte d'Ivoire, Eritrea, Ethiopia, Gabon, The Gambia, Ghana, Guinea, Guinea-Bissau, Kenya, Lesotho, Liberia, Madagascar, Malawi, Mali, Mauritania, Mauritius, , Mozambique, Namibia, Niger, Nigeria, Rwanda, São Tomé and Príncipe, Senegal, Seychelles, Sierra Leone, Somalia, South Africa, South Sudan, Sudan, Swaziland, Tanzania, Togo, Uganda, Zambia, Zimbabwe

World

Population (millions)				,974.2
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)			66	,354.3
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				9,514
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199		202	
	Female	Male	Female	waie
Demography Say satio at hirth (house per sixle)	1.07		1.07	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years)	1.07	63	72	68
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	85	89	50	53
Female-headed households (%)		00		55
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	93	106	105	108
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	45	54	69	71
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	13	14	30	28
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	76	85	89	91
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)	79	88	87	92
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	3.2		2.4	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			53	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	58			
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			81	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			66	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	400		210	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource				
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	52	81	51	77
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	35			
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	49	76	48	73
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	45	59	35	49
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			47	54

Public life and decision making

Seats held by women in national parliament (%)

13

21

East Asia & Pacific

Population (millions)				,974.2
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)			8	,387.3
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				4,248 12.5
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				12.5
	199		20:	
_	remale	Male	Female	waie
Demography Saverational high (house per sigle)	1.10		1.13	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	70	66	74	71
Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	53	58	20	22
Female-headed households (%)		36		22
Education Cross primary appellment ratio (9/ of relevant age group)	117	127	112	110
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	34	44	80	77
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	4	6	27	25
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	4		99	96
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	92	97	99	99
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	2.6		1.8	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			19	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	75			
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	71 84		92 91	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	220		83	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resources	s 69	84	65	81
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	37			
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	66	80	63	77
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	67	67	52	53
Children in employment (% of children ages 7–14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			52	58

18

17

Public life and decision making
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)

Europe & Central Asia

Population (millions)				408.1
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)			3	,156.6
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				7,734
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				0.7
	199		201	
	remaie	Male	Female	waie
Demography	4.00		4.00	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.06	0.4	1.06	0.7
Life expectancy at birth (years)	73	64	75	67
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	43	52	19	23
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	103	105	100	100
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	87	91	88	91
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	37	33	61	51
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	94	96	98	99
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	98	99	99	99
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	2.3		1.8	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			26	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)			74	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	99		98	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	70		32	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	55	75	50	70
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)			81	80
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)			19	20
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			18	18
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)			5.3	1.9
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)			16	16
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)			18	35
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)			66	49
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	46		47	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	48	66	46	64
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	36	45	28	41
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)			7.5	8.3
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)			18	17
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			40	50

Public life and decision making
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)

18

Latin America & Caribbean

Population (millions) GNI, Atlas (\$ billions) GNI per capita, Atlas (\$) Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)			5	589.0 050.3, 8,574 5.5
	199		20: Female	
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	72	65	78	71
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	48	57	17	21
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	116	117	114	118
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	63	59	93	86
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	16	17	45	36
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	85	82	102	101
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	93	93	97	97
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	3.2		2.2	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			71	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	58			
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			96	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	75			
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	140		81	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource				
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	40	82	54	80
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	62	60	66	63
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	38	40	32	36
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	29	30	31	30
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	10.5 15	5.3 21	7.0	3.7 19
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	13	30	8 14	19 28
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	71	49	78	52
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	37	73	41	52
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)			63	
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	37	77	49	75
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	32	62	35	56
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	6.9	6.0	9.7	6.3
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)	14	10	19	13
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			35	44
Buddle We and dealed a model of				

25

Public life and decision making
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)

Middle East & North Africa

Population (millions)				336.5
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)			1	,279.5
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$) Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				3,866 2.4
	199		201	
_	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography	4.05		4.05	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05	co	1.05	70
Life expectancy at birth (years)	66 68	62 72	74 30	70 34
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%)		12		34
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	86	103	101	108
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	47	64	71	78
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	8	14	30	30
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	68	84	87	93
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	67	85	88	94
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	4.9		2.7	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			37	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	43			
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)				
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	220		81	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource		76	20	73
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	18	76	20	
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			 49	33
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)			43	23
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)			14	29
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)			43	48
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	18	-		
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	13	68	16	65
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	11	42	8	37
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	21.5	10.8	19.1	8.6
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			13	23

14

Seats held by women in national parliament (%)

South Asia

Population (millions) GNI, Atlas (\$ billions) GNI per capita, Atlas (\$) Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				,656.5 2,174.5 1,313 31.0
	199	-	20: Female	
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.07		1.07	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	59	58	67	64
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%)	122	116	63	61
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	72	99	105	107
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	26	44	55	61
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	3	7	13	17
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	51	72	87	89
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	47	69	73	86
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	4.2		2.7	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			71	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	41		51	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			70	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			48	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	620		220	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource				
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	36	85	32	81
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	9	19	15	20
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	91	81	85	80
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			84	77
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	37.5	13.6	33.7	10.9
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	72	55	65	46
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	13	17	18	24
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	16	28	17	30
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	12			
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	34	82	30	79
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-7) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	29	64	21	52
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	 4.5	3.7	 4.4	3.3
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	4.5	J.1 	41.4	36.6
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	8	8	12	10
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			25	41
Public life and decision making				
i aono mo ana acoision maning				

Sub-Saharan Africa

·	
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)	48.5
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)	1,258
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)	1,100.8
Population (millions)	874.8

Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				48.5
	199	90	201	L1
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.04		1.04	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	51	48	56	54
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	169	186	103	114
Female-headed households (%)				
Education	_			
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	65	78	96	103
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	19	26	36	43
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	2	4	5	8
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	46	57	67	74
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	59	73	67	76
Health and related services	_			
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	6.3		4.9	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			106	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	16		25	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			76	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			48	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	850		500	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	_ S			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	58	80	63	76
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)				
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	53	73	58	71
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	42	51	44	49
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			21	27
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)			22	

Income group tables

For operational and analytical purposes the World Bank's main criterion for classifying economies is gross national income (GNI) per capita. Each economy in *The Little Data Book on Gender* is classified as low income, middle income, or high income. Low- and middle-income economies are sometimes referred to as developing economies. The use of the term is convenient; it is not intended to imply that all economies in the group are experiencing similar development or that other economies have reached a preferred or final stage of development. Classification by income does not necessarily reflect development status. Note: Classifications are fixed during the World Bank's fiscal year (ending on June 30), thus countries remain in the categories in which they are classified irrespective of any revisions to their per capita income data.

Low-income economies are those with a GNI per capita of \$1,025 or less in 2011.

Middle-income economies are those with a GNI per capita of more than \$1,025 but less than \$12,476. Lower-middle-income and upper-middle-income economies are separated at a GNI per capita of \$4,036.

High-income economies are those with a GNI per capita of \$12,496 or more.

Euro area includes the member states of the Economic and Monetary Union of the European Union that have adopted the euro as their currency: Austria, Belgium, Cyprus, Estonia, Finland, France, Germany, Greece, Ireland, Italy, Luxembourg, Malta, Netherlands, Portugal, Slovak Republic, Slovenia, and Spain.

Low income

GNI, Atlas (\$ billions) GNI per capita, Atlas (\$) Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				816.8 466.0 571 48.0
	199 Female		20 Female	
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.04		1.04	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	54	52	60	58
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	156	171	90	100
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	63	78	103	108
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	17	26	38	44
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	2	5	6	9
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	40	52	65	70
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	53	67	70	77
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	5.7		4.0	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			92	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	23		37	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			75	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			47	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	810		410	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	67	84	68	83
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)				
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	63	80	64	78
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	54	63	51	58
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			20	27
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)			21	

Middle income

Population (millions)			5	,022.4
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)			20	,835.4
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				4,148
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				17.4
	199		201	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.08		1.08	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	66	63	71	67
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	81	83	46	47
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	97	112	106	108
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	41	51	70	72
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	8	10	27	26
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	78	88	93	94
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)	79	88	88	94
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	3.3		2.3	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			50	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	60			
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			82	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			70	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	370		190	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	51	82	49	79
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				

Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	32			
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	48	77	46	74
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	44	61	32	50
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			39	48

Public life and decision making
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)

19

13

Lower middle income

2,532.7

Population (millions)

GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				,332.7 ,488.5
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)			٠,	1,772
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				26.7
	199	90	201	L1
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.06		1.06	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	61	58	68	64
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	109	110	62	63
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	81	101	102	106
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	33	48	59	64
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	7	9	17	20
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	62	78	89	92
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	63	78	79	89
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	4.2		2.9	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			66	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	40		51	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			76	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			57	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	560		260	
Economic atwesture posticination and access to recover	•			
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	s 39	82	37	79
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			76	70
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	62	 52		
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	13	18		
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	24	30		
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	20	00		
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)			••	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	37	78	34	75
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-7) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	29	58	23	49
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)			6.4	4.2
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			23	34
			23	54
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	11		16	

Upper middle income

Population (millions)				,489.7
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)			16	,340.5
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				6,563
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				8.1
	199	-	20:	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.09		1.11	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	71	66	75	71
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	48	53	19	21
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	117	125	111	111
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	47	54	87	83
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	9	10	38	32
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	96	99	99	97
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)	92	96	99	99
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	2.6		1.8	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)		30	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	76			
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			94	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	90		97	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	130		62	

Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	130		62	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resources	i			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	60	82	59	78
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	38			
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	57	77	56	74

57	77	56	74
57	63	44	51
		53	62
		53	6
	 57 57 	57 77 57 63 	

Seats held by women in national parliament (%)

22

Low and middle income

5,839.2

Population (millions)

Population (millions)				,839.2
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)			21	,324.4
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$) Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				3,652 20.6
	199	90	20:	11
			Female	
Demography	4.07		4.07	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.07	04	1.07	00
Life expectancy at birth (years)	65	61	70	66
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%)	93	97	55 	58
Education	00	107	105	100
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	92	107	105	108
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	38 7	48 9	65 24	67 23
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	73	83		90
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	76		88	
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	70	86	85	91
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	3.6		2.5	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			57	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	56			
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			80	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			65	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	440		230	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	53	83	51	79
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	32			
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	50	78	48	75
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	45	61	35	51
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			37	46
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	13		20	

High income

	1990	2011
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)		
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)		39,860
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)		45,242.5
Population (millions)		1,135.0

	199	90	20	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.06		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	79	72	83	77
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	11	13	5	6
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	102	103	103	103
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	92	92	101	102
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	43	42	80	64
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	98	96	101	100
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)			100	100
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	1.8		1.7	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			17	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	70			
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)				
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	16		14	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	49	73	52	69
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	86	82	90	87
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	14	17	10	15
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	5.5	1.0	1.9	0.6
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	5	6	3	4
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	19	39	11	31
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	76	55	86	64
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	43		47	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	46	68	48	63
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	43	49	36	39
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	6.9	5.4	8.0	8.2
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	20.7	27.2	31.5	35.9
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	14	12	17	19
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			87	92
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	12		24	

15

Euro area

Population (millions) GNI, Atlas (\$ billions) GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				332.9 2,871.5 38,661
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199 Female	-	20: Female	
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.06		1.06	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	80	73	84	79
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%)	9	11	4	4
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	104	104	105	106
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	94	93	107	109
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	32	34	65	55
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	99	98	100	98
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)			100	100
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	1.5		1.6	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			8	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	 11		6	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	41	68	50	65
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	84	80	88	80
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	16	20	12	20
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	14	16	9	12
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	5.5	1.4	1.4	0.7
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	7	8	2	4
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	21	42	12	35
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	72	50	85	60
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	40		48	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)	79		76	
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	38	64	44	58
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	38	46	31	37
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	13.6	7.0	10.3	9.8
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	51.6	50.4	43.9	45.2
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)	27	18	23	23
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			89	93
Public life and decision making	40		00	
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	12		28	

Country tables

China

Unless otherwise noted, data for China do not include data for Hong Kong SAR, China; Macao SAR, China; or Taiwan, China.

Cyprus

GNI and data calculated using GNI refer to the area controlled by the government of the Republic of Cyprus.

France

Data for Mayotte, to which a reference appeared in previous editions, are included in data for France.

Georgia

GNI and population data and data calculated using GNI and population exclude Abkhazia and South Ossetia.

Kosovo, Montenegro, and Serbia

Data for each country are shown separately where available. However, some indicators for Serbia prior to 2006 include data for Montenegro; these data are noted in the tables. Moreover, data for most indicators for Serbia from 1999 onward exclude data for Kosovo, which in 1999 became a territory under international administration pursuant to UN Security Council Resolution 1244 (1999). Kosovo became a member of the World Bank on June 29, 2009, and its data are shown where available.

Moldova

GNI and population data and data calculated using GNI and population exclude Transnistria.

Morocco

GNI and data calculated using GNI include Former Spanish Sahara.

South Sudan and Sudan

South Sudan declared its independence on July 9, 2011. Data are shown separately for South Sudan where available. However, data reported for Sudan include South Sudan unless otherwise noted.

Tanzania

GNI data and data calculated using GNI refer to mainland Tanzania only.

For more information, see World Development Indicators 2013 or data .worldbank.org.

Afghanistan

South Asia		L	ow inc	ome
Population (millions)				35.3
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				16.6
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				470
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199		201	
_	Female	Male	Female	waie
Demography	4.00		4.00	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.06	40	1.06	40
Life expectancy at birth (years)	42	42	49	49
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	188	196	99	103
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	21	37	81	114
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	10	20	34	62
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	1	3	1	5
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	14	39		
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	8.0		6.2	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			103	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)			40	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)			21	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			48	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			39	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	1,300		460	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	16	82	16	80
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)			18	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	12		13	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	14	76	14	74
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	11	52	10	50
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				

Public life and decision making

Seats held by women in national parliament (%)

Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)

28

3 15



	Lower	mia	dle inc	ome
Population (millions)				3.2
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				12.8
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				3,980
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				<2
	199	90	20:	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.07		1.07	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	75	69	80	74
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	39	43	14	15
Female-headed households (%)			16	
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	99	99		
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	85	93		
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	9	8	50	38
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)				
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)			99	99
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	3.2		1.5	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			16	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)			10	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)			69	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)			13	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			97	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	93		99	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	48		27	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	26			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	53	75	50	71
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)				
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)			52	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)			80	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	47	68	43	62
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	39	53	34	43
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)			15.9	12.2
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
			28	26
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)			22	34
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			23	34
				34

Algeria

	- -			ome
Population (millions)				36.0
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				160.8
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				4,470
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199	90	20:	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	68	66	75	72
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	62	70	28	32
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	86	103	106	112
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	54	70	96	94
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			38	26
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	73	89	94	95
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)	62	86	89	94
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	4.7		2.2	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			6	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)			2	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	51		61	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)			11	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	58		89	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	77		95	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	220		97	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	10	74	15	72
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)			36	32
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)			64	68
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)			8.5	3.4
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)			6	13
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)			30	34
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)			64	54
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)			15	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	14		14	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	7	61	12	64
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	6	37	6	37
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	17.0	21.7	19.1	8.1
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)			38	19
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			20	46
Public life and decision making				

American Somoa

East Asia & Pacific	Upper	mid	dle inc	ome
Population (thousands)				69.5
GNI, Atlas (\$ millions)				
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199	90	20:	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)				
Life expectancy at birth (years)				
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)				
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	100	98		
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	95	91		
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)				
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)				
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)				
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)				
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)				
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	es			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)				
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	99	97		
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	2	3		
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	0.3	0.1		
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	0	4		
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	45	43		
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	25	52		
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	42			
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)				
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	1.7	3.6		
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	12	12		
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Bublic life and dealeless models of				
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)				

Andorra

		п	igh inc	
Population (thousands)				86.2
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				3.4
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)			4	41,75
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199		20:	
	Female	Male	Female	Mal
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)				
Life expectancy at birth (years)				
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	8	9	3	4
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			82	82
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			88	86
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			13	9
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			67	60
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)			1.2	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)				
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)				
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)				
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)				
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)			47	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15–24)				
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)			50	
oodto nota of notifoli ili liadollai parlialilotti (70)			50	

Angola

Upper middle income

Jub-Janaran Amica	opper	IIIIu	uic iii	JUILIE
Population (millions)				19.6
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				75.2
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				3,830
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				54.3
	199	90	20	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.03		1.03	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	43	39	53	50
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	232	254	150	165
Female-headed households (%)			25	
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	81	88	112	137
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			25	37
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	0	1	3	4
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			40	53
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)			66	80
Hardhand adata dan ada a				
Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman)	7.2		5.3	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19)			153	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			80	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			47	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	1,200		450	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resourc		70	00	77
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	66	76	63	77
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)				
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	12		12	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)	 62	71	 59	72
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)				51
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15–24)	47	50	45	
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			39	39
Public life and decision making Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	15		34	

Sub-Saharan Africa

Antigua and Barbuda

SNI, Atlas (\$ billions)	Latin America & the Caribbean	Upper middle i			ome
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%) 2011 Female Male Female Male Female Male Pemale Male	Population (thousands)				89.6
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%) Female Male Female	GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				1.1
Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years) 77 72 72 73 74 75 75 75 75 75 75 75	GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)			1	11,940
Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years) 77 72 72 73 74 75 75 75 75 75 75 75	Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years) 77 72 72 73 74 75 75 75 75 75 75 75		199	90	20.	11
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 15-49) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 15-49) Londate attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of employed ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Longaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Momen in wage employment (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Solution and service (% of employe					
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Londraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Dimet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Fregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of employed ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Longaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Longaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in part-time employment (% of total) Employment in part-t	Demography				
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross setritary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) 93 103 92 103 Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Fregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Children in employment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Public life and decision making					
Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) 99 104 95 102 Gross permary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) 124 121 104 106 Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) 19 10 Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) 93 103 92 103 Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	Life expectancy at birth (years)	77	72		
Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross sprimary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of employed ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Belf-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unlnpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in page employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-24) Employment to population ratio, votal (% ages 15-24) Employment to population ratio, votal (% ages 15-24) Employment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Employment at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Fullic life and decision making	Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	23	30	7	9
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Fregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-4) Contraceptive prevalence (% of labor force ages 15-24) Contraceptive prevaled envired (% of labor force ages 15-24) Contraceptive prevaled envired (% of labor force ages 15-24) Contraceptive prevaled envired (% of labor force ages 15-4) Contraceptive prevaled (% of labor force ages	Female-headed households (%)				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Fregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-4) Contraceptive prevalence (% of labor force ages 15-24) Contraceptive prevaled envired (% of labor force ages 15-24) Contraceptive prevaled envired (% of labor force ages 15-24) Contraceptive prevaled envired (% of labor force ages 15-4) Contraceptive prevaled (% of labor force ages	Education				
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15–49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of employed ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in bervice (% of employed ages 15+) Employment ages (% of total) Employment ages (% of		99	104	95	102
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Tournet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Fregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in part-time employment (% of total) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Fundic life and decision making					106
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Inmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Inmet need by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-24) Children in employment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Chunemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Chulcilfe and decision making					10
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)					
Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Conmic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-24) Children in employment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Chong-term unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Public life and decision making					
Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Conmic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-24) Children in employment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Chong-term unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Public life and decision making	-				
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19)		4 -			
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)					
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Commic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Unymaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Chong-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Public life and decision making					
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) 100 Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) 100 Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) 83 78 Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) 16 21 Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) 14 15 Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) 0.9 0.7 Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) 1 4 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2					
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) 100 Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) 83 78 Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) 83 78 Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) 16 21 Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) 14 15 Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) 0.9 0.7 1 24 Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) 1 24					
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) 1					
Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) 83 78 Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) 16 21 Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) 14 15 Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) 0.9 0.7 Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) 1 24 Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) 1 24 Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) 5 26 Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) 94 76 Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) 51 Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)					
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)				
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Public life and decision making		es			
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Public life and decision making					
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Public life and decision making					
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Public life and decision making					
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) 1 4 Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) 5 26 Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) 94 70 Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) 51 Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)					
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)		0.9	0.7		
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)					4
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) 51 Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Public life and decision making					26
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)					70
Maternity leave (weeks)				51	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)					
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)	Maternity leave (weeks)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)	Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)					
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)					
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24) Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)					
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Public life and decision making					
Public life and decision making					
•	Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%) 0 11	Public life and decision making				
, , , ,	Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	0		11	

Argentina

Latin America & the Caribbean	-		dle inc	
Population (millions)				40.8
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$) Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				<2
Topulation living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199 Female		20: Female	
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.04		1.04	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	75	68	80	72
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	25	31	13	16
Female-headed households (%)			34	
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	106	107	117	119
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	74	67	95	85
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	42	36	90	60
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			108	106
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	99	98	99	99
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	3.0		2.2	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			55	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	95			
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	96		95	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	71		77	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	es			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	41	78	47	75
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	70	68	81	74
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	30	32	19	26
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	27	25	16	20
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	2.5	0.7	1.2	0.4
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	0	1	0	2
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	18	39	10	33
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	82	60	89	64
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	37		45	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)			65	
Maternity leave (weeks)	13		13	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	60		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)		74	23 43	70
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	38	74		70 43
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	36	59	25	
Children in employment (% of children ages 7–14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	7.3	7.3	 8.5	6.2
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)			30.9	21.6
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	 16	 12	22	17
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			32	35
Buldle His and deathless models a				
Public life and decision making Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	6		37	
oodto nota by women in national parliament (10)	J		31	

Armenia

Europe & Central Asia	Lower	mid	dle ind	ome
Population (millions)				3.1
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				10.4
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				3,360
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				2.5
	199	0	20	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.07		1.14	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	71	65	77	71
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	43	51	15	19
Female-headed households (%)			37	
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	96	93	86	83
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			90	88
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			55	43
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			85	82
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)	100	100	100	100
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	2.5		1.7	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19)	2.5		34	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)			7	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	56		55	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15 -49)			14	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			99	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	100		100	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	46		30	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	s 61	77	49	70
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)			60	62
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)			40	38
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			40	36
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)			17.1	7.6
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)			49	39
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)			8	25
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)			43	35
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)			43	00
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)			56	
Maternity leave (weeks)			20	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)			100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			22	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	36	53	32	52
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	18	34	14	23
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			7.5	12.0
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)			35.0	21.9
			63.8	52.2
			55	37
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
			18	17
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)				17



		Hi	igh inc	ome
Population (thousands)				108.1
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199	90	20:	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	76	71	78	73
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)				
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			106	112
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			91	90
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			37	27
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			93	88
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)			99	99
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	2.2		1.7	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)	2.2		28	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)			-	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			-	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)				
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)				
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource				
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	 			
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	95	90	94	88
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	5	10	6	12
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	2	5	3	5
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	0.6	0.1	0.4	0.1
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	0	0	0	1
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	5	28	6	33
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	95	71	93	66
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	44		49	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)	71			
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)	29		40	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)				
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	6.3	5.9	6.5	5.0
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	13.8	16.2		
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	11	13	23	24
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)				

Australia

Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)	1.06 80 8 106 134 38 			80 5 105 135 68
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$) Population living below \$1.25 a day (%) Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15–49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15–49)	1.06 80 8 106 134 38 	74 10 106 134 33	202 Female 1.06 84 4 105 128 92	80 5 105 135 68
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%) Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)	1.06 80 8 106 134 38 	74 10 106 134 33	202 Female 1.06 84 4 105 128 92	111 Male 80 5 105 135 68
Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)	1.06 80 8 106 134 38 	74 10 106 134 33	1.06 84 4 105 128 92 	80 5 105 135 68
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)	1.06 80 8 106 134 38 	74 10 106 134 33	1.06 84 4 105 128 92 	80 5 105 135 68
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)	1.06 80 8 106 134 38 	74 10 106 134 33	1.06 84 4 105 128 92	80 5 105 135 68
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)	80 8 106 134 38 	106 134 33	105 128 92	105 135 68
Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15–49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15–49)	80 8 106 134 38 	106 134 33	105 128 92	105 135 68
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)	106 134 38 	106 134 33	105 128 92	105 135 68
Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)	106 134 38 	134 33 	105 128 92	135 68
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)	134 38 	134 33 	128 92 	135 68
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)	134 38 	134 33 	128 92 	135 68
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)	1.9	33	92	68
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)	1.9			
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)	1.9			
Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15–49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15–49)	1.9			
Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15–49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15–49)				
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15–49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15–49)				
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15–49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15–49))		1.9	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15–49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15–49)			13	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
	76			
B				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	100		98	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	100			
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	10		7	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource				
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	52	76	59	72
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	88	83	91	87
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	12	17	9	13
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	9	12	7	11
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	1.2	0.5	0.3	0.2
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	4	7	2	4
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	13	34	9	32
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	83	59	88	64
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	44		47	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)			71	
Maternity leave (weeks)	12		52	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			 37	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	 47	67	56	69
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-7) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	56	59	60	62
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	7.2	6.7	5.3	4.9
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	17.1	24.1	18.0	19.7
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	13	13	11	12
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			99	100
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	6		25	

Austria

		Hi	igh inc	ome
Population (millions)			S	8.4
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				405.7
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				48,170
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199 Female		20: Female	
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.06		1.06	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	79	72	84	78
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	8	11	4	5
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	102	102	99	100
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	96	105	97	101
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	30	34	74	63
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			98	99
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	1.5		1.4	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			10	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	100			
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	100			
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	10		4	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	43	70	54	68
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)			89	84
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)			11	16
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			9	9
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)			2.3	1.9
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	9	7	5	6
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	20	49	12	38
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	70	44	82	57
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	42		48	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)			80	
Maternity leave (weeks)	16		16	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			27	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	42	68	52	65
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	58	64	49	59
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	3.6	3.0	4.3	4.0
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	18.5	18.4	24.2	27.5
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)	4	4	9	8
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			97	98

28

12

Seats held by women in national parliament (%)

Azerbaijan

Europe & Central Asia	Upper	mid	dle inc	ome
Population (millions)				9.2
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				48.5
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				5,290
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				<2
	199	90	20:	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.07		1.16	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	69	61	74	68
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	88	100	43	47
Female-headed households (%)			25	
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	110	111	95	96
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	88	87	98	100
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	19	28	20	19
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	95	97	92	93
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)			100	100
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	2.7		1.9	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			32	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)			12	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)			51	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)			23	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			77	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	97		88	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	56		43	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	96			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	54	71	62	69
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)			37	48
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)			63	52
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			62	47
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)			44	32
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)			6	22
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)			50	47
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)			44	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)			18	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)			100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			7	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	50	63	58	64
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	38	37	31	32
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
			6.4	4.5
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				14
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)			15	14
			15 14	16
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)				

Bahamas, The

		Hi	igh inc	ome
Population (thousands)				347.2
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				7.5
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				21,970
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199	90	20:	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.06		1.06	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	73	66	79	72
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	20	23	15	17
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	95	94	115	113
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	97	95	98	93
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	29	13		
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			99	95
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	2.6		1.9	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			29	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	62			
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			98	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	99		99	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	52		47	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	65	80	69	79
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	89	84	90	81
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	10	15	9	19
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	0.7	0.3	0.4	0.2
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	2	9	2	6
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	5	24	4	22
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	93	67	94	72
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	50		50	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)	52			
Maternity leave (weeks)	8		13	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)	33		52	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	58	70	60	71
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	39	50	36	46
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	12.2	12.1	13.7	13.6
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	40.1	22.6		
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	20	14	22	17
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	4		13	

Bahrain

		Hi	igh inc	ome
Population (millions)				1.3
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				20.1
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)			1	15,920
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199	90	20:	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	74	71	76	75
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	20	21	10	10
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	113	110	107	108
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	89	87	105	101
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	20	15	44	18
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	106	102		
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)	97	97	100	100
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	3.7		2.5	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			15	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	54			
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			100	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			97	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	23		20	
Francis structure modification and second to recover				
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	28	88	39	87
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)			99	96
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)			2	4
			1	2
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				0.5
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)			0.8	
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	0	3		
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	7	33		
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	92	64		
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	8		10	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	6		6	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	26	83	31	83
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	15	47	20	38
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	11.8	5.2		
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Vth	0.4	00		

Public life and decision making

Seats held by women in national parliament (%)

Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)

Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)

49 79

34 22

Bangladesh

South Asia		L	ow inc	ome
Population (millions)				150.5
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				117.8
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				780
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				43.3
	199	-	20	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography	4.05		4.05	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	0.0
Life expectancy at birth (years)	59	60	70	68
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	138	140	44	48
Female-headed households (%)	9		13	
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	74	88		
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	14	27	55	48
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	1	7	8	13
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)				
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	38	52	78	75
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	4.5		2.2	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19)			70	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)	73		66	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	40		61	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)	18		17	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	26		55	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	10		32	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	800		240	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource				
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	s 62	88	57	84
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	85	54		
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	9	16		
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	2	25		
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	20			
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	12		16	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	60	85	54	81
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15–24)	55	72	45	59
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			6.4	25.7
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	1.9	2.0	7.4	4.2
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	2	3		
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			35	44
Public life and decision making				
Public life and decision making Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	10		20	
ocato nota of women in national parliament (70)	10		20	

Barbados

			gii iiic	Oille
Population (thousands)				273.9
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				3.5
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)			1	12,660
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199		202	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography	4.04		4.04	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.04	70	1.04	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	77	72	80	74
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	16	20	18	22
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	115	116	125	126
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	82	91	110	98
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	20	14	90	36
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			114	108
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	1.7		1.6	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			41	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	55			
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	100		100	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	120		100 51	
waternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live birtils)	120		51	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	61	78	65	76
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	91	85		
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	9	15		
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	9	14		
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	0.6	1.0		
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	6	7	2	4
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	14	29	10	30
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	70	56	87	66
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	47		51	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	12		12	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)	43	65	47	00
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	48	65	56	69
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15–24)	39	44	37	46
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	20.2	10.3 55.3	12.5	9.8
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	61.3 41	55.3 22		
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	4		10	

High income

Belarus

Europe & Central Asia	Upper	IIIIu	uie iii	
Population (millions)				9.5
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				55.2
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				5,830
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				<2
	199		_ 20	
_	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography	4.07		1.00	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.07	00	1.06	0.5
Life expectancy at birth (years)	76	66	77	65
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	15	20	5	6
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	96	96	98	98
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	99	95	103	106
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			100	71
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	95	95	103	104
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	100	100	100	100
Hoolth and valeted comises				
Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman)	1.9		1.5	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19)			21	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	100		100	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	37		4	
Formula shoughing monthly ships and soons to recover				
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	. s 60	75	50	63
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	55		56	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)			18	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)			100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	53	66	46	57
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15–24)	38	40	27	35
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			58	59
Public life and decision making			0-	
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)			27	

Belgium

		Hi	igh inc	ome
Population (millions)				11.0
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				506.2
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)			2	15,930
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199		20: Female	
Demography	remaie	Wale	remaie	iviaic
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	80	73	83	78
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	9	11	4	5
Female-headed households (%)				,
Education				
Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	100	99	104	104
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	99	98	109	112
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	37	38	79	62
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	81	75	93	89
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)				
rate (% or population ages to 21)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	1.6		1.8	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			12	
Nomen first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	78			
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15–49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	100			
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	100		8	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	ıe			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	. s 36	61	48	61
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	83	80	90	83
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	17	20	11	18
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	17	18	9	12
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	6.2	0.8	1.9	0.5
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	2	4	1	2
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	16	40	10	35
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	81	56	89	64
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	39		47	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)	80		80	
Maternity leave (weeks)	15		15	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	82		82	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)	30		30	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	34	58	44	56
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	29	34	24	29
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	11.4	4.6	7.2	7.1
ong-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	68.4	64.8	49.7	47.1
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)	19	10	19	19
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			97	95
Public life and decision making				
rubile ille dilu decision making				

38

Seats held by women in national parliament (%)

Belize

Latin America & the Caribbean	Lower	IIIIu	uie iiie	
Population (thousands)				356.6
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				1.3
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				3,710
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199		20:	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.03		1.03	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	74	71	78	75
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	39	49	15	19
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	106	115	116	126
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	62	62	75	78
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			26	16
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	90	95	107	114
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)	77	76		
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	4.5		2.7	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			72	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)			26	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	 47		34	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)	 96		 99	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	90 77		99	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	71		53	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	es 36	82	48	82
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	76	68		
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	24	32		
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	2.6	3.3		
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	5	33		
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	13	23		
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	79	41		
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	34	41	38	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)	50			
Maternity leave (weeks)	12		14	
Maternal leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	80		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)	41		100	
	30	75	42	77
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15–24)	27	59	32	57
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				31
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	 2.1	 4.4	 13.0	5.9
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	51.6	30.8		
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)	31.6	30.8 7		
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Public life and decision making				

Benin

Sub-Saharan Africa		L	ow inc	ome
Population (millions)				9.1
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				7.1
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				780
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				47.3
	199		203	
_	remale	Male	Female	waie
Demography	1.04		1.04	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years)	1.04 52	46	1.04 58	54
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	171	183	103	109
Female-headed households (%)	1/1	103	23	103
remaie-neaded nousenoids (76)			23	
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	35	71	120	137
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	9	23	39	64
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	1	5	6	15
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	12	28	66	84
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	27	55	45	66
Health and valeted comices				
Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman)	6.7		5.2	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19)	0.1		100	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)			34	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)			17	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)			30	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			84	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			74	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	770		350	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	• s 57	89	67	78
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	21			
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	14		14	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	57	88	67	78
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	55	79	57	56
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			76.1	72.8
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	0.6	2.2		
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	1	3		
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			10	11
Boddle Mr. and dealth a model of				
Public life and decision making Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	3		8	
Seats new by women in national partialitetit (%)	3		Ö	

Bermuda

South Asia		Н	igh inc	ome
Population (thousands)				64.7
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199 Famala		20:	
Bdeserter	remaie	waie	Female	waie
Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)				
Life expectancy at birth (years)	 78	70	82	77
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)				
Female-headed households (%)		•		
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			89	91
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			83	71
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			43	20
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			100	100
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)			1.8	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			1.0	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)				
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)				
	_			
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	s 			
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	49		49	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)				
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	4.3	7.5		
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Public life and decision making				
Public life and decision making Seats held by women in national parliament (%)				
oodto note of nomen in national parliament (70)				

Bhutan

South Asia	Low	mid	dle ind	ome
Population (thousands)				738.3
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				1.6
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				2,130
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				10.2
	199	90	20	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.04		1.04	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	54	51	69	65
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%)	130	147	50	57
- I citale-neaded nousenolds (w)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	41	68	111	110
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			77	73
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			7	10
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	20	27	105	101
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	5.8		2.3	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			46	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)			26	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	19		66	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			97	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	15		65	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	1,000		180	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	50	78	66	77
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)			17	40
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)			83	60
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			83	60
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)			34.4	24.4
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)			68	53
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)			9	10
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)			24	37
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)			27	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)			60	
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			27	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	48	77	63	75
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	34	47	44	41
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)			4.5	1.8
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24) Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			11	7
ACCOUNT AT A TOTTING HINGHEIGH HISTITUTION (% age 19+)				
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	2		9	

Bolivia

Latin America & the Caribbean	Lower	mia	ale inc	ome
Population (millions)				10.
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				20.
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				2,02
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				15.
	199	90	20	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	61	57	69	64
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	112	127	48	54
Female-headed households (%)	19		23	
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	102	110	99	10:
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			80	82
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			35	42
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	64	78	95	95
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)	92	96	99	100
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	4.9		3.3	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			75	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)	24		22	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	30		61	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)	23		20	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	46		86	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	43		71	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	450		190	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	50	83	64	81
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	48	63	33	46
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	52	37	67	54
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	50	32	64	47
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	6.7	3.6	32.7	12.6
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	0	2	33	31
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	12	35	10	28
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	88	63	57	41
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	35	00	37	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)			59	
Maternity leave (weeks)	8		12	
Maternal leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)			100	
			29	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)	26	79	60	78
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	48			
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	39	58	44 10 1	55 21.8
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)	12.2		18.4	
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	12.3	21.1	4.4	2.6
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			 25	31
Public life and decision making	9			

Bosnia and Herzegovina

Europe & Central Asia	Upper	mid	dle inc	ome
Population (millions)				3.8
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				18.0
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				4,780
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				<2
	199	90	20:	11
			Female	
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.07		1.07	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	74	62	78	73
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	16	21	7	9
Female-headed households (%)				Ü
Education			0.4	00
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			91	90
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			91	88
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			43	33
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			76	75
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)			100	100
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	1.7		1.1	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19)	1.1		14	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)			6	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)			36	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)			23	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			99	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	97		100	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	18		8	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	es			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	35	57	35	59
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)			74	75
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)			25	25
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			25	25
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)			10.2	2.3
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)			21	19
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)			16	36
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)			63	45
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)			41	40
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)			52	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)			100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	26	44	25	43
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	12	20	10	18
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			9.5	11.7
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	21.6	15.5	29.9	26.0
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)			60	57
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			48	67
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)			21	
55555 1.5.5 by Women in national parliament (70)			21	

Botswana

Sub-Saharan Africa	Opper	miu	dle inc	onne
Population (millions)				2.0
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				15.2
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				7,470
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199	90	20:	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.03		1.03	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	66	62	52	54
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	49	57	24	28
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	108	100	108	112
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	42	38	84	79
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	4	5	8	7
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	97	81	98	97
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)	92	86	97	94
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	4.7		2.7	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			45	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)	10			
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	33		53	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	92		94	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	78		95	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	140		160	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	67	81	72	82
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	65	67	59	62
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	35	33	41	38
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	34	31	39	33
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	6.8	1.4	4.4	2.1
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)			24	35
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)			11	19
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)			65	46
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	34		41	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)			55	
Maternity leave (weeks)	12		12	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	25		25	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			30	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	49	63	57	69
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	30	41	37	46
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	17.2	11.7	19.9	15.3
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)			60.3	59.2
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)	33	20		
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			28	32
Public life and decision making				

Brazil

Population (millions)				196.
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				2,107. 10,720
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$) Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				6.1
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				0
	199		201	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	70	63	77	70
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	52	64	14	17
Female-headed households (%)	21			
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	130	131		
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	11	10		
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)				
outh literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)			99	97
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	2.8		1.8	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			76	
Nomen first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)	26		36	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	59		81	
Jnmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15–49)	18			
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	74		98	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	70		97	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	120		56	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource				
abor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	s 45	85	60	81
Nage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	68	65	69	64
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	32	35	25	33
/ulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	30	29	22	27
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	9.4	4.3	6.3	3.4
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	13	28	12	21
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	13	28	13	29
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	74	44	75	50
Nomen in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	35		42	
Nomen's share of part-time employment (% of total)			68	
Maternity leave (weeks)	17		17	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			36	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	42	79	54	77
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	38	69	43	62
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			2.6	5.8
Jnemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	3.5	3.8	11.0	6.1
ong-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
outh unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	7	7	23	14
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			51	61
Public life and decision making				

Brunei Darussalam

		Hi	gh inc	ome
Population (thousands)				405.9
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				12.5
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)			3	31,800
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199	90	201	L1
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.06		1.06	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	76	72	80	76
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	11	14	7	8
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	113	118	106	104
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	75	69	113	111
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	8	5	25	15
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	129	115	120	120
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	98	98	100	100
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	3.5		2.0	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			23	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	100		99	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	98		100	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	29		24	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	44	82	56	77
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	96	94		
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	4	6		
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	3	4		
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	0.6	0.4		
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	2	2		
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	9	31		
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	90	66		
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	23			
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	43	78	53	73
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15–24)	30	46	37	44
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	6.7	3.7		
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)				

Public life and decision making

Seats held by women in national parliament (%)

Bulgaria

Europe & Central Asia	Upper	mid	dle inc	ome
Population (millions)				7.3
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				48.8
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				6,640
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				<2
	199	90	20:	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.06		1.06	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	75	68	78	71
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	20	25	11	13
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	95	96	102	103
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	99	99	87	91
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	28	24	65	49
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	100	100	106	106
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)			98	98
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	1.8		1.5	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			38	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	99		100	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	24		11	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	e .			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	55	63	49	60
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)			91	85
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)			10	15
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			7	10
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)			1.3	0.8
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)			5	8
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)			25	41
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)			70	51
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	52		49	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)			53	
Maternity leave (weeks)	17		19	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		90	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			37	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	45	50	44	53
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	33	26	20	27
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	22.0	20.9	10.0	12.3
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	52.3	52.6	54.8	57.1
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)			25	28
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			55	50
Public life and decision making				

Burkina Faso

	Low inc	ome
		17.0
		9.9
		580
y (%)		44.0
1990	0 20:	11
Female 1	Male Female	Male
1.05	1.05	
50	47 56	54
live births) 202	215 142	151
7	10	
f relevant age group) 23	37 76	82
6 of relevant age group) 5	10 20	25
f relevant age group) 0	1 3	5
ant age group) 13	23 42	48
ages 15-24) 14	27 33	47
6.8	5.8	
1,000 women ages 15-19)	119	
f women ages 20-24) 62	52	
nen ages 15-49) 8	16	
women ages 15-49) 25	31	
care (%) 59	94	
aff (% of total) 42	66	
00 live births) 700	300	
n, and access to resources population ages 15+) 77	91 78	90
iployed ages 15+) 1	6 4	10
yed ages 15+) 98	93 94	88
oyed ages 15+) 98	92 93	87
	52.2 69.2	26.5
ployed ages 15+)		20.0
yed ages 15+)		
nonagricultural sector (%) 23	27	
ment (% of total)	21	
14	14	
s paid) 100	100	
and managers (% of total)	31	
al (% ages 15+) 76	88 76	87
uth (% ages 15-24) 72	80 70	76
en ages 7-14)	34.5	49.0
e ages 15+)	1.7	2.9
otal unemployment)	1.7	2.0
or force ages 15-24)	3	
tion (% age 15+)	11	16
rliament (%)	16	
rliament (%)		16

Burundi

Sub-Saharan Africa		L	ow inc	ome
Population (millions)				8.6
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				2.2
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				250
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				81.3
	199	90	20:	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.03		1.03	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	48	45	52	49
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	175	190	133	145
Female-headed households (%)			27	
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	63	78	165	164
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	4	6	24	32
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	0	1	2	4
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	33	48	62	62
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)	48	59	78	78
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	6.5		4.2	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)	0.5		20	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)	17		20	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	9		22	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)			32	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	 79		99	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	19		60	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	1,100		800	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	•			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	s 91	90	84	82
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				•
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	14			
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	12		12	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	90		50	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	85	84	79	77
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	75	70	61	56
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			32.4	31.3
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	0.3	0.7		
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	0	1		
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			6	9

Public life and decision making Seats held by women in national parliament (%)

31

Cambodia

Population (millions)		L	ow inc	ome
opulation (millions)				14.3
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				11.7
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				820
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				18.6
	199	-	201	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography	4.05		4.05	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05	- 4	1.05	00
Life expectancy at birth (years)	57 108	54 125	64 37	62 47
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)		125	27	47
Female-headed households (%)			21	
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	124	155	122	129
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			45	48
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	0	2	11	18
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			90	90
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)			86	88
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	5.7		2.5	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			35	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)			18	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)			51	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)			17	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			89	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			71	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	830		250	
Foonamia structure, participation, and access to resource	•			
Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	7 8	84	79	87
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)			27	36
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)			73	64
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			73	64
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)			13.9	16.2
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)			57	55
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)			18	16
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)			26	29
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)				
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)	12		13	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks)			50	
	100		21	
Maternity leave (weeks)	100			
Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100 77	84	78	85
Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)		84 68		
Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	 77		78	69
Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	 77 73	68	78 70	69 35.0
Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)	 77 73 	68	78 70 33.9	69 35.0 0.3
Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	 77 73 	68	78 70 33.9 0.1	85 69 35.0 0.3
Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	 77 73 	68	78 70 33.9 0.1	69 35.0 0.3
Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	 77 73 	68	78 70 33.9 0.1 	69 35.0 0.3

Cameroon

Sub-Saharan Africa

Population (millions) GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				20.0
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$) Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				1,210 9.6
	199 Female		20 Female	
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.03		1.03	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	55	52	53	51
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%)	137 18	154	120	135
Education				
Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	89	104	111	128
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	20	30	47	56
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			11	14
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	52	56	72	84
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)			77	89
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	5.9		4.4	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19)			118	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)	58		38	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	16		23	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)	22		3	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	79		85	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	64		64	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	670		690	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	55	80	64	77
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)			11	29
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)			89	7:
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			87	67
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)			37.2	22.3
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)			58	49
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)			12	13
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)			30	38
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)			26	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	14		14	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	53	74	62	74
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15–24)	36	47	40	46
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			43.4	43.5
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)			4.5	3.1
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			11	19
Public life and decision making Seats held by women in national parliament (%)				

Lower middle income

Canada

		н	igh inc	ome
Population (millions)				34.5
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				,570.9
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)			4	5,550
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199	-	201 Female	
Demography	Tomaic	waic	i ciliale	waic
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.06	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	81	74	83	79
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	7	9	5	6
Female-headed households (%)		Ü		
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	103	104	100	100
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	100	99	100	103
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	100	81		
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			96	96
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	1.8		1.6	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			12	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			100	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	100		100	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	6		12	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	58	76	62	71
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	90	82	92	90
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	10	18	8	10
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	0.9	0.2	0.1	0.1
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	2	5	1	3
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	12	34	10	32
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	86	61	89	65
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	47		50	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)	70		67	
Maternity leave (weeks)	17 57		17 55	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)	34		36	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	52	67	58	66
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-7)	58	57	57	54
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	8.1	8.2	7.0	7.8
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	6.0	7.9	11.8	13.9
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)	11	14	12	16
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			97	94
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	13		25	

Cape Verde

Sub-Saharan Africa	Lower	mid	dle inc	ome
Population (thousands)				500.6
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				1.8
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				3,540
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				21.0
	199	90	201	1
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.03		1.03	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	68	62	78	70
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%)	54	62	20	23
Education	440	400	405	
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	119	123	105	114
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	21	20	97	83
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	0	0	24	17
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	56	58	96	94
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	86	90	99	97
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	5.3		2.3	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			72	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	24			
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)				
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	200		79	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	es			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	42	85	51	83
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)				
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)			9	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)			90	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	40	79	48	78
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	43	71	42	65
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	22.6	23.3		
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)	42	41		
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	12		21	

Cayman Islands

	High inc	56.7
		•
		_
1990	201 ale Female	
naic ma	aic remaie	war
		•
	99	99
	95	87
	5	12
0	2 1	3
	34 4	33
	64 94	63
50	51	
	44	
2.2 5.	5.3 4.1	3.8
	13	14

Central African Republic

Low income

Sub-Saharan Africa

Jub-Salialali Allica			OW IIIC	OIIIC
Population (millions)				4.5
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				2.1
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				480
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				62.8
	199	90	20:	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.03		1.03	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	51	47	50	47
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	163	175	157	170
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	54	86	79	109
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	7	16	13	23
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	0	2	1	4
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	19	42	33	53
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	35	63	58	72
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	5.8		4.5	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			100	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)			68	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)			15	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			68	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			54	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	930		890	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	69	87	73	85
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)				
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	14		14	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	50		50	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	65	81	68	80
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	52	64	51	61
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			3	3
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	4		13	



Low income

Population (millions) GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				
				11.5
				8.3
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$) Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				720 61.9
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				01.9
	199 Female		201 Female	
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.03		1.03	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	52	49	51	48
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%)	198	219	160	177
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	30	69	86	115
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	2	11	15	35
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			1	4
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	6	27	29	47
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	9	26	41	53
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	6.7		5.9	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19)			143	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)			68	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)			5	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			53	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			23	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	920		1,100	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource				
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	64	81	64	80
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	1	9		
	98	90		
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)		00		
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	98	90		
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	44.4	13.2		
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	44.4 86	13.2 80		
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	44.4 86 1	13.2 80 3		
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	44.4 86 1 13	13.2 80		
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	44.4 86 1	13.2 80 3		
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)	44.4 86 1 13 4	13.2 80 3		
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks)	44.4 86 1 13 4 	13.2 80 3	 14	
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	44.4 86 1 13 4	13.2 80 3		
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)	44.4 86 1 13 4 14 50	13.2 80 3 16	 14 50	
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	44.4 86 1 13 4 14 50 	13.2 80 3 16	 14 50 	75
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	44.4 86 1 13 4 14 50	13.2 80 3 16	 14 50	
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)	44.4 86 1 13 4 14 50 60 51	13.2 80 3 16 76 51	 14 50 	75
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	44.4 86 1 13 4 14 50 60 51	13.2 80 3 16	 14 50 60	 75 51
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	44.4 86 1 13 4 14 50 60 51	13.2 80 3 16 76 51	 14 50 60	 75 51
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	44.4 86 1 13 4 14 50 60 51 	13.2 80 3 16 76 51 	 14 50 60 50	 75 51

Sub-Saharan Africa

Channel Islands

		Hi	igh inc	ome
Population (thousands)				153.9
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199	90	20:	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.06		1.06	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	78	73	82	78
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)				
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)				
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	1.5		1.5	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			9	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)				
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)				
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)				
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)				
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)			18	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)				
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				

Seats held by women in national parliament (%)



Latin America & the Caribbean	Upper	mid	dle inc	ome
Population (millions)				17.3
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				212.0
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)			1	2,280
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				<2
	199		201	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography Say ratio at birth (baye per dirle)	1.04		1.04	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	77	71	82	76
Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	17	21	8	10
Female-headed households (%)		21		10
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	104	106	101	104
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	80	76	91	88
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	24	28	68	64
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			99	99
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)	99	98	99	99
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	2.6		1.8	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			56	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	56		58	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15–49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	95			
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	99		100	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	56		25	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	es			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	32	77	47	74
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	77	71	62	73
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	20	28	26	27
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			24	25
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)			2.2	0.9
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	6	25	5	14
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	14	30	10	31
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	80	44	85	55
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	37		38	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)	50		59	
Maternity leave (weeks)	18		18	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	29	71	43	70
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15–24)	19	43	25	38
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				 C 1
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	5.7	5.7	8.7	6.1
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	27.2	14.7	 21	 15
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24) Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)	12	13	41	43
Public life and decision making				

China

East Asia & Pacific	Upper	mid	dle inc	ome
Population (millions)			1,	344.1
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)			6,	643.2
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				4,940
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				11.8
	199	90	201	1
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.13		1.18	
Life expectancy at birth (years) ^b	71	68	75	72
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	48	50	14	15
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	126	139	115	111
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	32	43	83	80
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	3	5	28	25
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)				
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)	91	97	99	99
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	2.3		1.6	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			9	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	85		85	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	70		94	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	94		100	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	120		37	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	72	85	68	80
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	38			
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	8		13	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	70	80	65	76
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15 - 24)	74	69	59	54
Children in employment (% of children ages 7–14)				01
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			60	68
Public life and decision making	21		21	
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)				

Colombia

Latin America & the Caribbean	Upper	mid	dle in	come
Population (millions)				46.9
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				284.9
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				6,070
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				8.2
	199	90	20	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05	0.4	1.05	70
Life expectancy at birth (years)	72 31	64 38	77 16	70 20
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%)	23	38	34	20
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	113	99	110	114
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	57	48	102	93
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	16	15	45	41
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	86	63	111	112
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	92	89	99	98
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	3.1		2.1	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			69	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)	22		23	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	66		79	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)	11		7	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	83		97	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	94		99	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	170		92	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource				
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	32	77	56	80
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	72	65	48	45
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	28	35	52	55
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	26	30	49	48
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	2.4	0.8	7.1	3.7
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	1	2	5	26
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	25 74	35	16	23
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	42	63	79 46	51
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)			60	
Maternity leave (weeks)	 12		12	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	25	69	48	73
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	18	51	28	44
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			4.4	8.3
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	13.2	8.1	15.0	9.1
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	25	15	30	18
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			25	36
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	5		12	

Comoros

Sub-Saharan Africa		L	ow in	come
Population (thousands)				753.9
GNI, Atlas (\$ millions)				581.0
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				77
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				46
	199	90	20	11
			Female	
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	58	54	62	60
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%)	113	130	74 	85
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	71	101	90	106
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	28	41		
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	0	1	9	10
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	37	43	65	84
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)			85	86
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	5.6		4.9	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			52	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)				
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	440		280	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource				
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	27	80	35	80
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)				
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)	1.4			
Maternity leave (weeks)	14		14	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	 26	75	33	75
				48
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15–24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7–14)	21	51	22	
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	16.9	21.3		
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	10.9	21.3		
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			18	26
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	0		3	

Congo, Dem. Rep.

Low income

Sub-Saharan Africa

GNI, Atlas (\$ billions) GNI per capita, Atlas (\$) Population living below \$1.25 a day (%) Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	199 Female 1.03 48 171		20 Female	
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%) Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years)	1.03 48 171	Male	Female	11
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years)	1.03 48 171	Male	Female	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years)	48 171	45		
Life expectancy at birth (years)	48 171	45		
	171	45	1.03	
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)			50	47
		192	158	178
Female-headed households (%)			21	
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	48	67	89	103
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	14	29	29	50
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			3	9
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	37	62	50	67
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)			62	68
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	7.1		5.7	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			177	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)			39	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	8		17	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)			24	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			89	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			80	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	930		540	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	es			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	67	75	70	73
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	26			
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	14		14	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	67		67	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	64	70	66	68
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	45	37	44	38
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			21.4	19.5
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			3	5
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	5		9	

61

Congo, Rep.

Sub-Saharan Africa	Lower	mid	dle inc	ome
Population (millions)				4.1
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				9.3
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				2,250
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				54.1
	199	90	201	L1
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.03		1.03	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	58	55	59	56
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%)	113	124	94	103
remaie-neaded nousenolds (70)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	122	130	113	119
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	42	55		
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	2	8	7	11
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	60	61	69	73
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	5.4		4.5	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			114	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)			33	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)				
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	420		560	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	es			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	60	73	68	73
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	26			
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	15		15	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	57	68	64	68
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	40	42	40	41
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
. ,			7	11
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
. ,				

Costa Rica

Latin America & the Caribbean	Upper	mid	dle ind	ome
Population (millions)				4.7
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				36.1
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				7,640
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				3.1
	19	90	20	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	78	73	82	77
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	15	19	9	11
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	102	103	107	108
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	45	42	104	99
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			49	38
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	81	78	101	97
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)			99	98
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	3.2		1.8	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			63	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	75		82	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	95		90	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	98		99	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	38		40	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	es			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	33	84	46	79
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	78	67	79	74
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	22	33	21	26
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	21	26	19	21
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	6.3	4.7	1.7	1.0
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	6	34	4	20
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	24	27	11	25
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	69	39	84	55
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	37		43	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)	53		60	
Maternity leave (weeks)	17		17	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			35	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	31	79	44	76
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	31	65	32	52
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			1.6	3.4
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	5.9	4.1	10.3	6.0
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)	13.9 10	8.4	22	14
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			41	60
Public life and decision making				
Public life and decision making Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	11		39	

Côte d'Ivoire

Sub-Saharan Africa

Population (millions)				20.2
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				22.1
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				1,090
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				23.8
	199		203	
	remaie	waie	Female	waie
Demography	1.00		1.00	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.02 54	51	1.02 57	54
Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	138	164	105	125
Female-headed households (%)	156	104	105	123
Temate neaded neadenoids (70)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	56	79	80	96
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	1	4	6	11
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	30	50	52	65
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	38	60	62	72
Harlibard adated a sandara				
Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman)	6.3		4.3	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19)			110	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)	 44			
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	11		 13	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)	27		29	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	83		85	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	45		57	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	710		400	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource				
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	43	88	52	81
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)				
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	14		14	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	42	82	50	77
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15 - 24)	35	64	39	57
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			43.6	47.7
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Public life and decision making				

Lower middle income

Croatia

SATE	Denulation (millions)			igh inc	
13.5	Population (millions)				4.4
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%) Female Male Female Fema					59.6
1990 2011 Female Male Male Female Male Mal				-	ا3,54ر 2/>
Name	Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
Demography					
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	Domostronhy	remaie	Wate	remaie	iviaic
Life expectancy at birth (years) 76 69 80 Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) 11 14 5 Female-headed households (%) 24 Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) 81 81 93 Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) 84 81 99 Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) 25 26 62 Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) 93 Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) 100 100 100 10 Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) 1.6 1.5 Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) 13 Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 15-49)		1.06		1.06	
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross settiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment rate (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment rate (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment rate (% of relevant age group) From the second of the secon			60		74
Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Frimary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Momen first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Momen first married by age 18 (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of employed ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Lunpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Momen in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternity leave (week					6
Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) B1 81 93 Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) B25 26 62 Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Syouth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Momen first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) In 100 Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in wage employment (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in bervice (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in wage employment (% of total) Employment ages ages ages ages ages ages ages ages			14		
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) 81 81 93 Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) 84 81 99 Gross setritary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) 25 26 62 Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	Tomato nedada nedadinida (70)				
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unneal de employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in particitine employment (% of total) Employment in dustry (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-4) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Employment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Public life and decision making	Education				
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in part-time employment (% of total) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-4) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-4) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-4) Employment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Public life and decision making	Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	81	81	93	93
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in be round ages 15+ Employment in depropent (% of employed ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-4) Employment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Employment trate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Employment and decision making	Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	84	81	99	93
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) 100 1	Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	25	26	62	46
Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15–49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15–49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15–49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15–49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15–49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15–49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15–49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15–49) Unmet need for contraception (% of total) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in particulture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in particulture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in particulture (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in particulture (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (%	Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			93	93
Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Wallerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternity leave (Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	100	100	100	100
Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Wallerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternity leave (Health and related services				
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19) 13 Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)		1.6		1.5	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)					
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,			10	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-4) Employment to population ratio, vouth (% ages 15-4) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Public life and decision making					
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) 100 Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) 100 100 Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) 8 17 Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) 47 69 46 Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) 78 Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) 19 Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) 5.5 1 Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) 16 Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) 16 Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) 16 Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) 67 Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) 43 47 Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) 58 Maternity leave (weeks) 52 Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) 100 Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) 25 Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) 100 Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-24) 25 Employment to memployment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 67 Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) 87 Public life and decision making					
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) 8 17 Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Waternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Salaternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-24) Employment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Employment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Fundil fer and decision making					
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unlorable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Waternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Self-employment (% of wages paid) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-24) Employment to population ratio, vouth (% ages 15-24) Employment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Long-term unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Public life and decision making	•				
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, wouth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Public life and decision making	•				
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, wouth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Public life and decision making					
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) 78 Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) <td></td> <td></td> <td>60</td> <td>46</td> <td>60</td>			60	46	60
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)					77
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) 19 Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) 5.5 16 Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) 16 Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) 16 Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) 16 Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) 67 Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) 43 47 Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) 58 Maternity leave (weeks) 52 Maternity leave benefits (% of wages paid) 100 Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) 25 Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) 41 62 40 Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) 25 Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-) 11.2 11.1 13.2 13 Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) 65.2 62 Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 87 Public life and decision making					23
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) 5.5 1 Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) 16 Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) 16 Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) 16 Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) 67 Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) 43 47 Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) 58 Maternity leave (weeks) 52 Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) 100 Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) 25 Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) 41 62 40 Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)					17
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)					1.2
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)					1.2
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) 67 Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) 43 47 Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) 58 Maternity leave (weeks) 52 Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) 100 Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) 25 Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)					37
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) 43 47 Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) 58 Maternity leave (weeks) 52 Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) 100 Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) 25 Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) 41 62 40 Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) 25 29 20 Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) 11.2 11.1 13.2 13 Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) 65.2 67 Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 39 42 37 Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) 87					48
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) 58 Maternity leave (weeks) 52 Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) 100 Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) 25 Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) 41 62 40 Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) 25 29 20 Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) 11.2 11.1 13.2 13 Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) 65.2 62 Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 39 42 37 Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) 87					40
Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Employment in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Found the memployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Public life and decision making					
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) 100 Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) 25 Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) 41 62 40 Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) 25 29 20 Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) 11.2 11.1 13.2 13 Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) 65.2 62 Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 39 42 37 Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) 87 Public life and decision making					
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Public life and decision making					
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Public life and decision making					
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) 25 29 20 Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) 11.2 11.1 13.2 13 Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) 65.2 62 Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 39 42 37 Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) 87 Public life and decision making			62		52
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)					27
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Public life and decision making					21
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)65.2 62 Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 39 42 37 Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)87 Public life and decision making					13.7
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24) Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Public life and decision making					62.7
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) 87 Public life and decision making					36
Public life and decision making					90
•	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	5				
20 months of months in material parameter (15)	Seats held by women in national parliament (%)			24	

Cuba

Latin America & the Caribbean	Upper	mid	dle inc	ome
Population (millions)				11.3
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				61.5
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				5,460
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199	-	20:	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.06		1.06	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	76	73	81	77
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	12	15	5	6
Female-headed households (%)		10	46	·
Education	00	400	100	100
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	98	102	100	102
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	95	84	90	91
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	25	18	101	61
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			99	98
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)			100	100
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	1.8		1.5	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			44	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)			40	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	70		74	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)			8	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			100	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	100		100	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	63		73	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	<u>.</u>			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	35	72	43	70
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)			94	78
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)			6	23
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)			8	25
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)			12	20
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)			80	55
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)			45	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	18		18	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	35	71	42	69
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	28	53	35	45
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)			2.7	2.4
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)			4	3
Assessment at a formula financial institution (0) and 15:)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Public life and decision making				

Curaçao

		Н	igh inc	ome
Population (thousands)				145.6
GNI, Atlas (\$ millions)				
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				-
	1990		201	
B does le	Female N	iaie	remale	wate
Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)				
Life expectancy at birth (years)			 80	72
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)				
Female-headed households (%)		•		
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)				
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)			2.2	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)				
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)				
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)				
Francis structure neutralization and second to recover				
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	s 			
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)				
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)				
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Public life and decision making				
Public life and decision making Seats held by women in national parliament (%)				
oodto noto by women in national parliament (70)				

Cyprus

		Hi	igh inc	ome
Population (millions)				1.1
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				23.7
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				29,450
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199 Female		20 Female	
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.07		1.07	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	79	75	82	77
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	10	12	3	3
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	101	101	102	102
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	94	92	92	91
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	14	14	46	51
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	101	101	101	98
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)	100	100	100	100
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	2.4		1.5	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			6	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			99	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)				
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	17		10	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	es			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	46	74	57	72
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)			88	77
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)			12	23
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			11	16
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)			2.4	1.4
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	16	12	3	5
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	25	31	9	32
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	59	55	89	63
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)			49	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)			61	
Maternity leave (weeks)			18	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)			75	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)	 43	60	14 53	66
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)		69		31
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	37	40	31	
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	2.2	2.0	 7.7	7.8
			20.1	21.6
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)			20.1	21.0
Assessment of a format financial institution (0/ a to 45.)			22	23

83 88

11

2

Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)

Public life and decision making
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)

Czech Republic

		Hi	igh inc	ome
Population (millions)				10.5
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				196.3
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$) Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				18,700
ropulation living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199 Female		20: Female	
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.06		1.06	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	75	68	81	75
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	12	16	4	4
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	92	92	106	106
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	89	97	90	90
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	14	18	75	53
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	96	94	105	105
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	1.9		1.4	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			10	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15–49)	78			
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	99			
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	100		100	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	15		5	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	52	71	50	68
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	90	84	87	78
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	10	16	13	22
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	5	8	11	17
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	0.4	0.2	1.0	0.2
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	6	9	2	4
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	33	51	24	49 47
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	61 51	40	74 46	41
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)	69		46 73	
Maternity leave (weeks)			28	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)			69	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)	 25		26	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	51	70	46	64
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-7)	41	57	21	29
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
	2.1	2.4	7.9	5.8
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)		17.9	41.4	41.7
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	10.4			
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	16.4 4	5	18	18

22

Seats held by women in national parliament (%)

Denmark

				JUILLE
Population (millions)				5.6
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				335.1
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)			(60,160
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199 Female		20: Female	
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.06		1.06	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	78	72	82	78
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	8	10	3	4
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	98	97	99	99
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	111	108	119	118
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	36	32	88	61
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	95	95	99	98
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)				
Health and related comises				
Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman)	1.7		1.8	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19)			5	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	78			
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	100			
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	100 13		 12	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource				
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	62	75	60	69
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	93	85	95	88
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	7	15	5	12
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	6	8	4	7
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	4.0	0.1	0.4	0.2
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	3	8	1	4
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	16	37	9	29
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	81	55	89	67
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	48		50	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)	71		62	
Maternity leave (weeks)	18		7	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)			100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)	18		28	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	56	68	56	64
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	63	68	59	57
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	8.9	7.8	7.5	7.7
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	31.3	27.5	22.3	26.2
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	12	11	13	16
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			99	100
Public life and decision making				

High income

Djibouti

Middle East & North Africa	Lower	mid	dle inc	ome
Population (thousands)				905.6
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				1.1
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				1,270
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				18.8
	199	90	201	L1
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.04		1.04	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	53	50	59	56
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	114	129	84	95
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	30	41	58ª	64
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	9	13	34ª	44
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	0	0	4	6
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			54ª	59°
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	6.2		3.7	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			20	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)			5	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)			23	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)			22	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			92	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			93	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	290		200	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	00			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	2 7	67	36	67
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)				
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	14		14	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	50		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)				
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	46.7	41.9		
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			9	17
Public life and decision making				

Dominica

Latin America & the Caribbean	Upper	mia	ale inc	
Population (thousands)				67.7
GNI, Atlas (\$ millions)				475.5
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				7,030
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199		20	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)				
Life expectancy at birth (years)	76	72		
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	16	19	11	13
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	100	107	118	119
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	77	64	102	95
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	5	6		
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	112	89	101	87
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	2.5			
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)				
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	50			
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	90		100	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			100	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)				
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	es			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)				
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	70	57		
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	28	41		
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	23	32		
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	2.9	3.0		
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	13	40		
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	13	27		
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	71	31		
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)	40			
Maternity leave (weeks)	9			
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	 			
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)	55			
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-7)				
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	9.8	9.9		
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)	29	14		
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Public life and decision making				
i abile ille alla decision making				

Dominican Republic

Latin America & the Caribbean	opper	IIIIu	dle inc	ome
Population (millions)				10.1
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				52.0
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				5,24
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				2
	199	90	20:	11
			Female	
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	70	65	76	71
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	54	62	23	27
Female-headed households (%)	25		35	
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	125	120	102	112
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			81	72
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			93	91
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)			98	96
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	3.5		2.5	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			105	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)	30		41	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	56		73	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)	17		11	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	97		99	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	92		98	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	220		150	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	44	84	51	79
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	69	53	45	39
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	31	47	24	52
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	30	42	22	48
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	3.7	6.2	2.1	1.6
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	3	27	2	19
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	24	23	7	21
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	74	50	60	47
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	32		42	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)			51	
Maternity leave (weeks)	12		12	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			31	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	29	74	39	73
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	21	54	24	50
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			7.9	19.9
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	33.3	12.8	16.4	9.3
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	48	25	45	21
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			37	39
Public life and decision making				

Ecuador

Latin America & the Caribbean	Upper	mid	dle inc	ome
Population (millions)				14.7
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				61.7
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				4,200
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				4.6
	199	90	201	l1
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	71	66	79	73
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%)	49	56	21	25
- Hender-Headed Households (70)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	120	121	120	121
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	60	57	88	87
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	23	34	43	37
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	92	92	113	111
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)	96	97	99	98
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	3.7		2.4	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			81	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)	26			
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	53			
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	75			
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	61			
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	180		110	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	39	84	54	83
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	45	60	49	59
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	44	40	51	41
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	41	33	50	37
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	11.3	3.9	17.5	6.2
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	3	10	21	33
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	17	30	11	23
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	81	60	68	44
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	31		39	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)	60		53	
Maternity leave (weeks)	12		12	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			28	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	36	79	50	79
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	29	59	34	54
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			2.5	3.8
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	9.1	4.3	6.4	4.1
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	 17		 18	 12
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)		11	33	40
			- 33	40
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	5		32	

Egypt, Arab Rep.

Middle East & North Africa	Lower	mid	dle ind	come
Population (millions)				82.5
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				214.7
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				2,600
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				<2
	199	90	20	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	64	60	75	71
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	86	86	20	22
Female-headed households (%)	12		13	
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	79	95	104	108
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	59	77	71	74
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	10	18	31	34
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	57	79	99	102
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)	54	71	84	91
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	4.4		2.7	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			42	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)	27		17	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	48		60	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)	20		9	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	52		74	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	37		79	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	230		66	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	es			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	27	74	24	74
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	50	57	48	61
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	51	43	52	39
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	46	24	49	22
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	32.8	9.6	33.9	8.7
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	52	35	46	28
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	10	24	6	27
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	38	41	49	44
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	21		18	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	7		13	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			11	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	17	69	17	69
, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	12	32	8	36
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15–24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7–14)			22.6	4.9
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)		5.2		
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	17.9	5.2		
Children in employment (% of children ages 7–14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	17.9 			 15
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	17.9			 15 13
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	17.9 		 54	15

El Salvador

Latin America & the Caribbean	Lower	mide	dle inc	ome
Population (millions)				6.2
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				21.7
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				3,480
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				9.0
	199		201	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography	4.05		4.05	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05	0.4	1.05	0.7
Life expectancy at birth (years)	71	61	77	67
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%)	55 	65	14	17
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	94	95	112	117
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	40	36	68	68
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	19	21	26	23
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	65	62	101	100
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	85	85	96	96
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	4.0		2.2	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			77	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)			25	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	47		73	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	69		94	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	90		96	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	150		81	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	es			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	41	83	47	79
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	50	62	51	63
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	49	37	49	37
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	46	27	46	32
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	8.6	7.4	7.6	6.5
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	3	11	5	32
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	22	35	18	24
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	75	54	76	44
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	46		48	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)	54 12		54 12	
Maternity leave (weeks)			75	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	75 44		29	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	39	76	45	72
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	39	62	30	54
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)		02	4.4	10.4
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	9.8	10.1	5.1	8.4
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	3.0	10.1	J.1 	0.4
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	14	15	8	13
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			10	18
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	12		26	

Equatorial Guinea

Lquutori	uı	uu	Ш	-
		Hi	igh inc	ome
Population (thousands)				720.2
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				11.3
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)			:	15,670
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	19	90	20:	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.03		1.03	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	48	45	52	50
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	180	199	112	124
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	148	157	86	88
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	26	59		
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	0	3		
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	50	56	52	51
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)			98	98
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	5.9		5.1	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			116	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	37			
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	5			
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	1,200		240	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	es			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	80	92	81	92
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	11			
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	12		12	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	75		75	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	76	86	75	85
	58	80	56	78
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15–24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7–14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				

10

13

Public life and decision making
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)

Eritrea

Sub-Saharan Africa		L	ow inc	ome
Population (millions)				5.4
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				2.3
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				430
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199	90	20:	L1
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.03		1.03	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	50	46	64	59
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	125	151	61	74
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	20	21	42	51
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	11	12	29	37
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			1	3
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	16	21	36	43
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)			87	92
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	6.2		4.4	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			56	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)				
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	880		240	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	74	91	80	90
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)				
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)			9	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	69	84	75	84
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	67	75	66	72
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				

Public life and decision making
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)

22

Estonia

		Hi	gh inc	ome
Population (millions)				1.3
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				20.4 5,260
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$) Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)			1	.5,260 2>
Topulation living below \$1.25 a day (70)				
	199 Female		20: Female	
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.06		1.06	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	75	65	81	71
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	17	23	3	4
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	93	95	98	99
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	104	97	107	107
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	25	23	80	49
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			95	98
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	100	100	100	100
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	2.0		1.5	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19)			18	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	70			
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	99 48		100 2	
Material mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	40			
Economic structure, participation, and access to resources		77	F-7	00
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	63	77	57	68
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	97 3	97 3	95 5	88 12
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	3	2	4	6
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	2.3	0.9	0.2	0.3
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	15	27	2	6
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	31	42	19	45
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	53	31	78	47
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	52	01	54	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)			72	
Maternity leave (weeks)			20	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)			100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)	39		36	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	60	74	51	59
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	47	54	29	34
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	0.7	0.6	11.8	13.1
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	28.3	37.1	53.6	59.7
			21	24
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24) Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			97	96

21

Seats held by women in national parliament (%)

Ethiopia

Sub-Saharan Africa		L	ow inc	ome
Population (millions)				84.7
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				31.0
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				370
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				30.7
	199 Female		20: Female	
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.03		1.03	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	49	46	61	58
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	184	212	72	82
Female-headed households (%)			26	
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	29	44	101	111
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	12	16	35	40
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	0	1	5	11
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	18	29	55	61
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)	28	39	47	63
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	7.1		4.0	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			53	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)			41	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	5		29	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)			26	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			43	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			10	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	950		350	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource				
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	72	91	78	90
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	2	4		
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	97	91		
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	96	89		
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	72.6	20.5		
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)			 42	-
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	 12		13	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			16	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	64	87	72	87
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	62	79	66	76
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			19.5	32.5
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	1.6	1.1	22.6	11.7
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	3	2	29	20
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				

28

Seats held by women in national parliament (%)

Faeroe Islands

Population (thousands) GNI, Atlas (\$ millions) GNI per capita, Atlas (\$) Population living below \$1.25 a day (%) Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years)	199 Female		20	48.9
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$) Population living below \$1.25 a day (%) Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)			20	
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%) Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)			20	
Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)			20	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)			20	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	Female	Male		11
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)			Female	Male
Life expectancy at birth (years)				
	80	73	85	79
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)				
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)				
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)				
Health and related services				
Fotal fertility rate (births per woman)				
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)				
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)				
natorial mortality ratio (por 100,000 into bilatio)				
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	·s			
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)				
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15–24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7–14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
				•



East Asia & Pacific	Lower	mide	dle ind	ome
Population (thousands) GNI, Atlas (\$ billions) GNI per capita, Atlas (\$) Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				868.4 3.2 3,720 5.9
Topulation living below \$1.25 a day (70)				0.0
	199 Female		20 Female	
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.06		1.06	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	68	64	72	67
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	27	32	15	18
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	109	109	105	105
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	75	78	94	87
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	2	4		
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	95	95	103	104
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	3.4		2.6	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			43	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)			32	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			100	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			100	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	32		26	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	es			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	29	83	39	80
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	30			
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	12		12	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	28	79	37	76
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	24	59	26	52
Children in employment (% of children ages 7–14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)			12.9	6.4
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Public life and decision making				



		н	igh inc	ome
Population (millions)				5.4
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				257.3
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				47,760
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199	90	20:	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	79	71	84	77
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	6	7	3	3
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	98	99	99	99
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	124	105	110	105
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	47	42	103	85
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	102	102	99	98
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	1.8		1.8	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 4,000 women ages 15–19)			9	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	 77			
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	100			
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	100			
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	7		5	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource				
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	5	72	56	64
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	89	81	91	82
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	11	20	9	18
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			7	12
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	1.1	1.7	0.4	0.6
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	7	11	2	6
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	17	42	9	36
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	76	48	88	58
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	51		51	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)	67		61	
Maternity leave (weeks)	15		15	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	80		70	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			32	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	55	65	52	59
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	46	51	41	41
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	2.6	3.5	7.1	8.3
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	8.4	9.7	17.3	26.4
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	8	9	18	19
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			100	99
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	32		43	

France

		Hi	igh inc	ome
Population (millions)				65.4
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)			2	2,775.7
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)			4	42,420
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199 Female		20: Female	
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	81	73	85	78
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	8	10	4	5
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	110	112	109	111
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	98	92	114	113
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	40	35	64	50
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)				
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)				
Health and valeted comises				
Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman)	1.8		2.0	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			6	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	81			
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	99			
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	99			
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	13		8	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	46	65	51	62
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	87	82	92	85
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	13	18	8	15
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	11	11	6	9
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	5.5	0.9	0.8	0.3
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	5	6	2	4
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	17	39	11	33
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	78	55	87	63
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	45		50	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)	79		77	
Maternity leave (weeks)	16		16	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	84		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)	32		39	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	41	60	46	56
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	29	36	27	34
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)	12.2	7.2		0.0
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	12.2	7.2	9.7	8.8
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	43.5	38.6	40.3	41.8
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)	23	17	23 97	21 97
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			91	91

7

27

Seats held by women in national parliament (%)

French Polynesia

	T U I	ייע		IU
		Н	igh inc	ome
Population (thousands)				273.8
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				•
	199		20: Female	
Dama drawka	remale	Wate	remale	Wate
Demography Say ratio at hirth (hove par girls)	1.05		1.05	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years)	72	67	78	73
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)				
Female-headed households (%)				
- Tentale headed households (70)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	125	130		
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	78	57		
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)				
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	3.3		2.1	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			49	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)				
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)				
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	:s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	49	74	48	67
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)			43	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)				
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				

Public life and decision making

Seats held by women in national parliament (%)

Gabon

Sub-Saharan Africa

	<u> </u>			
Population (millions)				1.5
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				12.4
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$) Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				8,080 4.8
	199	90	20	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.03		1.03	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	63	60	64	62
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	86	103	59	72
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	155	155	179	184
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	37	43		
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	3	8		
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	69	70		
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	92	94	97	99
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	5.2		3.2	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			83	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)				
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	270		230	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resources				
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	56	71	56	65
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	29	59		
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	63	38		
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	63	37		
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	5.3	2.0		
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	61	26		
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	3	19		
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	36	56		
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	29		35	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)			14	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)			100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	47	57	48	53
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	19	22	14	16
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 10 2 1)				
Children in employment (% of children ages 7–14)		19.1		
	16.1	19.1		
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				 21
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	 40	 42		

Upper middle income

Gambia, The

Sub-Saharan Africa			ow inc	ome
Population (millions)				1.8
GNI, Atlas (\$ millions)				889.3
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				500
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				29.8
	199	-	20:	
Down of the last	remaie	waie	Female	waie
Demography	1.03		1.03	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years)	54	52	60	57
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	154	175	94	107
Female-headed households (%)		113	34	107
remaie-neaded nousenous (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	41	65	82	79
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	10	22	53	56
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	29	54	67	65
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)			62	72
Health and related services	0.4		4.0	
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	6.1		4.8	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			69	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)			36	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	12		13	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			98	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	44		57	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	700		360	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	70	85	72	83
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	77	54		
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	1	11		
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	20	35		
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)				
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)			12	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)			100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	65	80	68	78
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	58	62	57	58
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			34.3	37.6
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Bublic His and dealeless models of				
Public life and decision making Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	8		8	
ocato neta by wonten in national pariament (70)	0		0	

Georgia

Europe & Central Asia	Lower	mid	dle inc	ome
Population (millions)				4.5
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				12.8
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				2,860
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				18.0
	199		20:	
	Female	Male	Female	waie
Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.08		1.11	
	74	67	77	70
Life expectancy at birth (years)	74 42	67 52	18	23
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%)		52		23
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	97	97	108	105
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	94	96	87	91
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	35	38	33	27
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			116	116
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)			100	100
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	2.2		1.6	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19)			41	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)			14	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)			53	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			98	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	97		100	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	63		67	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource				
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	. 5	75	56	74
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)			35	37
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)			65	63
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			65	62
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)			37.9	19.6
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)			57	51
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)			4	17
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)			40	33
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)			49	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			34	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	48	63	48	63
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	18	27	15	28
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			29.9	33.6
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)			13.1	16.7
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)			41	32
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			35	31
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)			12	
, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,				

Germany

		Н	gh inc	
Population (millions)			_	81.8
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				3,617.7
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)			4	4,230
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				•
	199		201	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.06		1.06	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	79	72	83	78
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	7	10	4	4
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	99	98	102	103
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	99	101	100	106
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	29	40		
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	101	101	101	101
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	1.5		1.4	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			7	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	70			
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	100		100	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	13		7	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource:	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	43	70	53	67
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	92	89	92	86
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	8	11	9	14
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	6	5	6	8
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	2.9	0.4	0.9	0.3
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	4	4	1	2
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	26	50	14	40
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	70	45	85	58
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	43		48	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)	89		79	
Maternity leave (weeks)	14		14	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	26 45	69	30 50	62
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	55	61	45	50
Employment to population ratio youth (% ages 15, 24)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				6.2
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)		15	h h	
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	7.0	4.5 49 1	5.6 45.9	
Children in employment (% of children ages 7–14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	7.0 44.5	49.1	45.9	49.0
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	7.0			49.0 9
Children in employment (% of children ages 7–14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)	7.0 44.5 6	49.1 5	45.9 8	49.0 9 98

Ghana

Sub-Saharan Africa	Lower	mid	dle inc	ome
Population (millions)				25.0
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				35.1
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				1,410
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				28.6
	199	-	20:	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.06		1.06	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	58	56	65	63
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	114	128	72	83
Female-headed households (%)	37	120	34	03
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	65	76	107ª	
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	28	43	56ª	
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	0	1	9	15
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	57	72	88ª	
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)			80	82
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	5.6		4.1	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			64	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)	41		21	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	17		34	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)	37		35	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	82		96	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	40		68	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	580		350	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	96			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	70	73	67	72
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)			11	30
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)			89	70
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			85	65
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)			28.5	11.7
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	59	66	53	61
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	10	10	14	13
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	32	23	33	25
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)				
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	12		12	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	50		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	64	69	64	69
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	44	37	36	36
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			48.0	49.9
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	5.5	3.7	3.6	3.5
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)	19	15		
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			27	32
Public life and desicion making				
Public life and decision making Seats held by women in national parliament (%)			8	

Greece

		Hi	igh inc	ome
Population (millions)				11.3
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				276.7
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)			2	24,490
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199		20:	
_	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.07		1.07	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	80	75	83	79
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	12	14	4	5
Female-headed households (%)				·
Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	98	99	101	101
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	93	95	107	112
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	25	25	94	85
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	98	98	99	99
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	99	99	99	99
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	1.4		1.4	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19)	1.7		10	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)				
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	6		3	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	36	67	45	65
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	52	53	68	60
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	48	47	32	40
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	46	40	27	30
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	27.7	4.8	8.5	3.3
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	30	20	13	12
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	17	33	8	25
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	52	46	80	63
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	35		43	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)	61 15		63 17	
Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		50	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)	23		23	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	30	63	35	56
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15 - 24)	24	38	14	21
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	11.7	4.2	21.4	14.9
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	55.8	39.9	54.0	45.0
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)	33	15	52	39
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			76	80

Public life and decision making

Seats held by women in national parliament (%)

21

7

Greenland

		п	igh inc	
Population (thousands)				56.8
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				1.5
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				26,020
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199		20:	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)				
Life expectancy at birth (years)	68	63	73	68
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)				
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)				
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	2.4		2.1	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19)				
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)				
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)				
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)				
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)				
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)				
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)			6.7	10.0
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)				

Grenada

Latin America & the Caribbean		п	gh inc	ome
Population (thousands)				104.9
GNI, Atlas (\$ millions)				770.9
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				7,350
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199	90	201	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	71	67	77	74
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	20	22	12	13
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	110	120	102	105
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	96	86	109	106
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			61	45
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			103	120
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	3.8		2.2	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			37	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	54		 54	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	100		100	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			99	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	34		24	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource				
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	·			
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	84	74		
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	17	18		
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	15	14		
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	5.5	1.4		
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	15	24		
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	17	30		
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	62	40		
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	40	10		
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)	43			
Maternity leave (weeks)	12		13	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	60		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)	30		100	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-7)				
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	37.0	18.5		
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)	 27	 28		
Account at a formal financial inctitution (0/ ago 15.)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Public life and decision making				

Guam

		Hi	igh inc	ome
Population (thousands)				182.
GNI, Atlas (\$ millions)				
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199	0	20:	11
			Female	
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.06		1.06	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	74	70	79	74
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)				
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)				
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)				
Health and related services	2.4		0.4	
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	3.1		2.4	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			50	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)				
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource				_
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	51	78	47	74
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)			43	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)				
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	4.5	4.3		
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	16			
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	16	16		
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				

Seats held by women in national parliament (%)

Guatemala

Population (millions)	Lower	mid	dle inc	ome
rupulation (ilililions)				14.8
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				42.4
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				2,870
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				13.5
	199	-	20	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	65	59	75	68
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	74	82	28	33
Female-headed households (%)		02		33
Fdallen				
Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	75	86	114	118
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	24	27	62	67
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			18	18
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			83	88
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)	 71	 82	85	89
Health and related combers				
Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman)	5.6		3.9	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19)			103	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)	 41		30	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	23		54	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	35		93	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	29		52	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	160		120	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	•			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	5 41	88	49	88
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	68	46		
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	32	54		
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	30	53		
	9.1	14.4		
Unipaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)		18	16	44
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	3			
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	3 22	34	21	
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	22 75			24
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	22	34	21	24
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	22 75	34	21 63	24
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	22 75 37	34	21 63 30	24
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)	22 75 37	34	21 63 30	24
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks)	22 75 37 11	34	21 63 30 12	24
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	22 75 37 11 100	34	21 63 30 12 100	24 32
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)	22 75 37 11 100	34 49	21 63 30 12 100	24 32 86
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	22 75 37 11 100 39	34 49	21 63 30 12 100 47	24 32 86 76
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	22 75 37 11 100 39 32	34 49 85 76	21 63 30 12 100 47 40	24 32 86 76 24.5
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)	22 75 37 11 100 39 32	34 49 85 76	21 63 30 12 100 47 40 11.7	24 32 86 76 24.5
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	22 75 37 11 100 39 32 	34 49 85 76 	21 63 30 12 100 47 40 11.7 6.6	24 32 86 76 24.5 2.9
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	22 75 37 11 100 39 32 3.1	85 76 1.6	21 63 30 12 100 47 40 11.7 6.6	24 32 86 76 24.5 2.9
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	22 75 37 11 100 39 32 3.1 6	34 49 85 76 1.6 3	21 63 30 12 100 47 40 11.7 6.6	24 32 86 76 24.5 2.9

Guinea

Sub-Saharan Africa		L	ow inc	ome
Population (millions)				10.:
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				4.
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				430
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				43.
	199	90	20:	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.06		1.06	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	45	42	56	53
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	224	232	123	128
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	23	49	91	105
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	6	17	32	51
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	0	2	6	16
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	9	31	53	75
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)			57	70
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	6.7		5.2	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19)			138	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)	67			
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	2			
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	58		88	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	31		46	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	1,200		610	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	ıs			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	64	79	65	78
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	79	73		
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	3	9		
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	18	18		
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)			29	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	14		14	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	63	76	64	76
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	48	54	50	54
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)	49.5	47.2		
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	1.7	4.6		
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			3	4
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)			19	

Guinea-Bissau

Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15–49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15–49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in page employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Meternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Momen in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-) Employment in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	_		ow in	
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%) Population living below \$1.25 a day (%) Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Total fertility rate (hirths per 1,000 women ages 15-4) Unemployment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor for				1.5
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%) Pemale Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in oagriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-4) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				925.5
Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Frimary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 15-49) Longaint women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Longaint mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Lunpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in part-time employment (% of total) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-4) Unemployment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-4) Unemployment trate (% of labor force ages 15-4) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-4)				600 48.9
Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15–49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15–49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in page employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Meternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Momen in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-) Employment in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	_			48.3
Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Lino Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in part-time employment (% of total) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Maternal mortality rate officials and managers (% of total) Maternal leave benefits (% of haldren ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-te		90 Mala		11 Male
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 15-49) Lumet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-4) Unemployment trate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	ie	wate	remale	wate
Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in pagriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-4) Unemployment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-4) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	2		1.03	
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15–49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15–49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) 1,100 Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unlneadle employment (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternity		41		47
Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Frimary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15–49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15–49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) 1,100 Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Uulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Uulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternity		227		174
Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) 1,100 Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-4) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Children in employment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)		221		174
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternial leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-4) Unemployment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-4) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Children in employment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in population ratio, total (% ages 15-4) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Meternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-4) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-4) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Feconomic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in part-time employment (% of total) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-4) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	9	69	119	127
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in part-time employment (% of total) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-4) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	3	7		
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15–49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15–49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in part-time employment (% of total) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of hildren ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Children in employment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	0	1		
Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unlnaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in part-time employment (% of total) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-4) Children in employment (% of hildren ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Children in employment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	4	8	60	75
Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in bervice (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in bervice (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in bervice (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternity leave (maternity (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-4) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Children in employment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)			65	79
Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in bervice (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in bervice (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in bervice (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternity leave (maternity (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-4) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Children in employment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	_			
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in bervice (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in pervice (% of employed ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-4) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Children in employment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	6		5.0	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) 1,100 Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Temale legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-4) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Long-term unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)			99	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) 1,100 Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Maternal leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-4) Employment to population ratio, vouth (% ages 15-4) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Vouth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)			22	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) 1,100 Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-4) Employment to population ratio, vouth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Vouth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)			22 14	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) 1,100 Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-4) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)			14 25	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) 1,100 Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Momen in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)			93	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Linpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-4) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)			93 44	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternial leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-4) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	 N		790	
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, vouth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Vouth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	_			
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	^	70	00	7.0
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	U	78	68	78
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)			9	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)			100	
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)		73	64	73
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)		49		51
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				52.8
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	0		14	

Guyana

Latin America & the Caribbean	Lower	mid	dle ind	ome
Population (thousands)				756.0
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				2.2
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				2,900
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199	90	20	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	64	58	73	67
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	55	70	32	40
Female-headed households (%)			34	
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	106	110	89	85
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	83	81	98	89
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	5	7	17	7
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	97	97	87	84
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	2.6		2.2	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)	2.0		57	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)			23	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	38		43	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15–49)			29	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			92	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			92	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	180		280	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	36	83	42	79
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	53	52		
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	47	48		
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)				
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)			55	
Maternity leave (weeks)	13		13	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)			70	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	31	76	36	72
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15 - 24)	22	58	21	48
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	18.1	8.4	25.7	17.2
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)			20.1	
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	38	21	50	44
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Public life and decision making				
rubiic iiie aliu uecisidii iiiakifig				



Low income

199 Female	90		10.1 7.1 700 61.7
	90		700
	90		700 61.7
	90		61.7
	90		
Female		201	L 1
	Male	Female	Male
1.05		1.05	
56	54	63	61
134	152		74
		44	
73	76		
	2		
	41		
		70	74
5.4		3 3	
620		350	
	70	60	71
		00	
	13		
	70		66
			33
		21	23
		Δ	
	73 1 35 10 10 23 620 es 57 21 77 11.2 50 9 38 44 12 100 48 27 13.8 24	73 76 1 2 35 41 5.4 10 12 33 620 28 57 78 21 17 77 81 11.2 12.3 50 76 9 9 9 38 13 44 12 100 48 70 27 40 13.8 11.9 24 23	73 76 1 2 35 41 70 5.4 3.3 42 30 10 32 38 71 85 23 26 620 350 25 57 78 60 21 17 77 81 11.2 12.3 50 76 9 9 9 11.2 12.3 50 76 9 9 9 11.2 12.3 50 76 9 9 1 11.2 12.3 50 76 9 9 1 11.2 12.3 50 76 9 9 1 11.2 12.3 50 76 9 13.8 13 44 12 12 12 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100

Latin America & the Caribbean

Honduras

199 Female 1.05 69 52		20: Female 1.05 75	
1.05 69 52	Male 64	Female	1,980 17.9
1.05 69 52	Male 64	Female	17.9 11
1.05 69 52	Male 64	Female	11
1.05 69 52	Male 64	Female	
1.05 69 52	Male 64	Female	
69 52			
69 52			
52		75	
	58		71
		20	23
		26	
108	107	114	114
37	30	82	67
8	10	22	19
61	68	105	98
		96	94
5.1		3.1	
		87	
		39	
47		65	
		17	
88		92	
47		67	
220		100	
s			
33	86	42	83
49	50	41	46
51	50	59	54
50	48	57	51
6.3	11.3	11.9	13.3
6	65	12	50
23	15	21	19
71	20	67	31
41		42	
59			
10		12	
100		100	
31		41	81
26	71	29	64
			13.3
6.2	4.4	5.6	4.3
			-
9			
		15	26
10		20	
	37 8 61 5.1 47 88 47 220 es 33 49 51 50 6.3 6 23 71 41 59 10 100 31 26 6.2 6.2 9	37 30 8 10 61 68 47 88 47 220 95 33 86 49 50 51 50 50 48 6.3 11.3 6 65 23 15 71 20 41 59 10 100 31 83 26 71 6.2 4.4 	37 30 82 8 10 22 61 68 105 96 5.1 3.1 87 39 47 65 17 88 92 47 67 220 100 98 33 86 42 49 50 41 51 50 59 50 48 57 6.3 11.3 11.9 6 65 12 23 15 21 71 20 67 41 42 59 10 10 12 100 100 31 83 41 26 71 29 4.1 6.2 4.4 5.6 9 9 11 15

Hong Kong SAR, China

			igh inc	
Population (millions)				7.1
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)			,	254.6
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$) Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				36,010
Topulation living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199 Female		20: Female	
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.07		1.07	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	80	75	87	80
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)				
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	106	107	110	106
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	78	74	81	79
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	15	22	63	57
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			92	90
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	1.3		1.2	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			4	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	86		80	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)				
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)				
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	47	79	51	68
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	95	85	94	86
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	5	15	6	14
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	4	7	4	9
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	2.0	0.2	0.7	0.1
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	1	1	0	0
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	33	39	4	19
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	66	60	96	80
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	41		50	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)			56	
Maternity leave (weeks)	10		10	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	67		80	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)	17		32	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	47	78	50	65
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	54	55	33	32
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	1.3	1.3	2.8	3.9
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)	3	4	8	11
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			89	88
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)				

Hungary

		П	igh inc	
Population (millions)				10.0
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				126.9
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)			1	12,730
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				<2
	199 Female		201 Female	
Demography	Tomaio	muio	Tomaio	maio
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.06		1.06	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	74	65	79	71
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	17	21	6	7
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	87	88	101	102
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	88	87	99	101
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	15	14	70	52
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	86	85	97	98
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)	99	99	99	99
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	1.8		1.2	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			14	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	81			
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	99		100	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	23		21	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	46	65	44	58
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	89	81	92	85
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	11	16	9	15
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	7	8	5	8
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	1.8	0.7	0.6	0.3
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	15	21	3	7
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	30	43	20	40
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	55	36	77	53
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	49		49	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)			62	
Maternity leave (weeks)	24		24	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		70	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			40	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	42	56	39	52
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	34	41	17	21
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	8.7	11.0	10.9	11.0
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	19.8	20.9	49.2	48.9
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	15	22	25	27
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			73	72
Public life and decision metring				
Public life and decision making Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	21		9	
oods here by women in haddenal palliament (70)	21		3	

Iceland

			igh inc	
Population (thousands)				319.0
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)			,	11.1
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				34,820
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199 Famala		20:	
B does le	remale	wate	Female	wate
Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.04		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	81	75	84	81
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	6	7	2	3
Female-headed households (%)		,		
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	102	101	99	99
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	98	101	109	107
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	29	22	101	57
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			97	99
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	2.3		2.0	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19)	2.0		12	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)				
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	8		5	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	_			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	. 68	82	71	78
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	88	73	91	83
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	12	27	8	16
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	9	17	6	10
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	3.0	2.1	0.0	0.1
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	5	14	2	9
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	18	33	8	28
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	77	53	90	62
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	53		52	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)	82		68	
Maternity leave (weeks)	8		13	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)			80	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)	27		40	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	66	80	67	72
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	57	57	64	53
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	2.9	2.3	6.2	7.8
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	10.4	1.1	24.5	25.6
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	4	6	11	18
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	21		40	
osass nota of monton in national parliament (10)	21		40	

India

South Asia	Lower	mid	dle inc	ome
Population (millions)			1	,241.5
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)			1	,766.2
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				1,420
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				32.7
	199	-	201	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography	1.00		1.00	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.08	58	1.08	64
Life expectancy at birth (years)	59 119	110	67 64	59
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%)	9	110	14	39
(10)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	77	104	116	116
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	27	46	60	66
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	4	8	15	21
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	51	74	95	96
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)	49	74	74	88
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	3.9		2.6	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			77	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)	54		47	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15–49)	45		55	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)	17		13	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	62		75	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	34		52	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	600		200	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	35	85	29	81
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	8	18	15	19
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	92	82	86	81
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	91	80	85	79
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	37.8	13.7	33.9	11.0
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	72	56	65	46
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	12	17	18	24
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	15	27	17	30
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	13			
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	12		12	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)	15		14	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	34	82	28	78
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15–24)	28	63	17	49
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			2.1	2.8
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	3.9	3.6	4.3	3.3
			41.4	36.6
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	8	8	12	10
. ,	0			
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)			26	44
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)			26	44

Indonesia

East Asia & Pacific	Lower	mid	dle ind	come
Population (millions)				242.3
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				712.
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				2,940
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				18.:
	199	90	20	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	64	60	71	68
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	75	88	29	34
Female-headed households (%)	13		13	
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	110	115	119	117
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	41	50	77	77
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	7	11	22	24
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			105	104
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)	95	97	99	100
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	3.1		2.1	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			43	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)	34		22	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	50		61	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)	14		15	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	76		93	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	41		82	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	600		220	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	16			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	50	81	51	84
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)			32	34
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)			68	66
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			67	62
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)			32.4	8.1
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	56	56	35	37
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	12	15	15	24
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	31	30	50	40
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	29		32	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	12		13	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			22	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	48	79	47	79
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	37	55	31	49
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			3.2	4.2
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	2.7	2.8	7.6	5.9
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	9	9	21	19
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			19	20
Public life and decision making				

Iran, Islamic Rep.

Middle East & North Africa	Upper	mid	dle ind	come
Population (millions)				74.8
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				330.4
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				4,520
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				<2
	199	90	20	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	66	58	75	71
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	60	62	25	25
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	101	115	107	108
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	45	63	84	87
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	3	9	49	48
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	81	93	106	106
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)	81	92	99	99
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	4.8		1.6	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			26	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	49			
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)				
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	120		21	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	10	80	16	73
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)			47	54
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)			53	46
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			52	40
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)			29.7	4.8
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)			31	19
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)			27	33
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)			42	47
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	11		15	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	12		13	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	67		67	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			13	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	8	72	14	66
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	9	48	9	39
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	24.4	9.5	16.8	9.1
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)			34	20
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			62	85
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	2		3	



Middle East & North Africa	Lower	mia	uic iii	
Population (millions)				33.0
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				87.0
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				2,640
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				2.8
	199			11
	remale	Male	Female	waie
Demography	1.07		1.07	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.07	00	1.07	0.0
Life expectancy at birth (years)	72 42	63 50	72 35	66 41
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)		50		41
Female-headed households (%)			11	
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	99	117	95	113
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	36	57	45	60
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	9	16		
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	53	64	55	74
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)			81	85
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	6.0		4.6	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			88	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)			17	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	14		50	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			84	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	54		80	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	89		63	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource				
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	: 5 11	71	15	69
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)			51	17
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)			4	22
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)			46	61
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)			12	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	8		9	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	7	59	10	58
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	3	38	2	31
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			11.3	17.9
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)			22.5	16.2
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			8	13
Public life and decision making	11		25	
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	11		25	

Ireland

		- "	igii iiic	Julie
Population (millions)				4.6
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				179.2
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)			;	39,150
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199		20:	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.07		1.07	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	78	72	83	78
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	8	10	4	4
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	104	103	108	108
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	104	95	124	118
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	26	30	71	62
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	103	103	104	102
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	2.1		2.1	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			11	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	6		6	
- Indicated the field (per 100,000 live births)				
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	36	71	53	69
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	89	68	93	75
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	12	32	8	25
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	10	25	5	18
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	3.5	2.0	0.7	0.5
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	4	18	1	8
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	17	34	9	28
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	79	48	90	64
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	42		52	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)	70		75	
Maternity leave (weeks)	14		26	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	70		80	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)	18	00	33	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	30	60	47	56
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	36	40	32	29
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)	 15.0	12.6	10.6	17 4
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	15.0 56.2	13.6 70.5	10.6 46.7	17.4 64.7
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)	18	70.5	46.7	35
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)		21	92	35 96
7,000ant at a formal finantial motitution (70 age 101)			32	90
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	8		15	

High income

Isle of Man

		н	igh inc	ome
Population (thousands)				83.3
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199	90	20:	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)				
Life expectancy at birth (years)	80	74		
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)				
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)				
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	1.8			
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)				
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15–49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)				
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)				
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)				
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)			1	3
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)			4	24
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)			95	73
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)				
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)				
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	3.3	4.7	2.0	2.8
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)	6	9	5	10
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Public life and decision making				

Israel

Population (millions) GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				7.8 224.7
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				224.7 28,930
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)			2	
	199 Female	-	20: Female	
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	78	75	84	80
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%)	11	12	4	5
Temale-neaded nouseholds (70)				
Education	07	0.4	105	40.4
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	97	94	105	104
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	91	86	103	101
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	33	34	71	55
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)			102	101
- Total includy fate (% of population ages 10-21)				
Health and related services	0.0		2.0	
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	2.8		3.0	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			14	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	68			
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	99			
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	12		 7	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	s 41	63	53	62
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)			92	84
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)			8	17
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			5	9
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)			0.2	0.1
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	2	5	1	3
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	15	36	10	30
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	82	58	89	67
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	43	00	50	01
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)			74	
Maternity leave (weeks)	12		14	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	75		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			32	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	36	57	50	59
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-7)	23	26	30	26
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	11.3	8.4	5.6	5.6
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)			17.4	19.8
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)	23	21	11	12
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			92	88
Public life and decision making				

High income



			gh inc	
Population (millions)				60.
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				,144.
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)			3	35,320
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199		201	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.06		1.06	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	80	74	85	80
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	9	11	3	4
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	98	99	101	102
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	79	79	100	101
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	29	30	76	54
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	100	100	104	103
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)			100	100
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	1.3		1.4	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			5	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)				
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	10		4	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resources				
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	35	67	38	60
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	76	70	82	71
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	24	31	18	30
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	24	29	15	2:
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	7.4	2.2	2.2	1.1
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	9	9	3	4
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	23	37	14	38
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	68	55	83	57
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	36		44	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)	71		77	
Maternity leave (weeks)	21		22	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	80		80	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)	16		25	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	30	62	34	55
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	28	38	16	25
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	15.7	6.4	9.6	7.6
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	70.5	68.5	51.9	50.
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	35	23	32	2
			64	79
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				

Jamaica

	r mid	er middle i	ncome
Female Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Frimary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Momen is share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Children in employment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Houth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Houth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Health and related benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)			2.7
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%) 1936 Female			
Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Protal fertility rate (births per sources) Adolescent fertility rate (births per sources) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed morters (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in pagriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in population ratio, youth (% ages 15-4) Women in wage employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Children in employment rate (% total unemployment) Yo			
Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in partitine employment (% of total) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Children in employment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)			<2
Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secritary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15–49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in bervice (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in particulture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in particulture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% total unemployment)			2011
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in endustry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in participation, of employed ages 15+) Employment in participation (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female remunemployment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Children in employment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Children in employment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	e Male	ale Male Fema	le Male
Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) 29 Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) 72 Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) 73 Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) 74 Conss tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) 75 Conss tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) 76 Couth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24) Couth literacy rate (births per woman) 76 Contraceptive rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19) 77 Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15–49) 78 Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15–49) 79 Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15–49) 70 Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15–49) 71 Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15–49) 72 Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15–49) 73 Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15–49) 74 Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15–49) 75 Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15–49) 76 Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15–49) 77 Contraceptive prevalence (% of employed ages 15+) 78 Contraceptive prevalence (% of employed ages 15+) 79 Contraceptive prevalence (% of employed ages 15+) 70 Contraceptive prevalence (% of employed ages 15+) 71 Contraceptive prevalence (% of employed ages 15+) 72 Contraceptive prevalence (% of employed ages 15+) 73 Contraceptive prevalence (% of employed ages 15+) 74 Contraceptive prevalence (% of employed ages 15+) 75 Contraceptive prevalence (% of employed ages 15+) 76 Contraceptive prevalence (% of employed ages 15+) 76 Contraceptive prevalence (% of employed ages 15+) 77 Contraceptive prevalence (% of employed ages 15+) 78 Contraceptive prevalence (% of employed ages 15+) 79 Contraceptive prevalence (% of employed ages 15+) 70 Contraceptive prevalence (% of employed ages 15+) 71 Contraceptive prevalence (% of employed ages 15+) 72 Contraceptive prevalence (% of employed		ne 1.0	_
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in pagriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Children in employment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)			5 6 71
Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Termary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Fregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Ulnpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Ulnpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in pagriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in pagriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, vouth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Children in employment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% total lunemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% total lunemployment)			6 21
Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15–49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15–49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in pagriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in population ratio, youth (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Vouth unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% total unemployment)			21
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) 72 Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) 73 Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) 74 The primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) 75 Total fertility rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) 75 Total fertility rate (births per woman) 76 Total fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) 77 Total fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) 78 Total fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) 79 Total fertility rate (% of women ages 15-49) 79 Total fertility rate (% of women ages 15-49) 79 Total fertility rate (% of women ages 15-49) 79 Total fertility rate (% of women ages 15-49) 79 Total fertility rate (% of women ages 15-49) 79 Total fertility rate (% of for for population ages 15-49) 79 Total fertility rate (% of employed ages 15+) 70 Total fertility rate (% of employed ages 15+) 71 Total fertility rate (% of employed ages 15+) 72 Total fertility rate (% of employed ages 15+) 73 Total fertility rate (% of employed ages 15+) 74 Total fertility rate (% of employed ages 15+) 75 Total fertility rate (% of employed ages 15+) 76 Total fertility rate (% of employed ages 15+) 77 Total fertility rate (% of employed ages 15+) 78 Total fertility rate (% of employed ages 15+) 79 Total fertility rate (% of employed ages 15+) 70 Total fertility rate (% of employed ages 15+) 71 Total fertility rate (% of employed ages 15+) 72 Total fertility rate (% of employed ages 15+) 73 Total fertility rate (% of employed ages 15+) 74 Total fertility rate (% of employed ages 15+) 75 Total fertility rate (% of employed ages 15+) 76 Total fertility rate (% of employed ages 15+) 77 Total fertility rate (% of employed ages 15+) 78 Total fertility rate (% of employed ages 15+) 79 Total fertility rate (% of employed ages 15+) 79 Total fertility rate (% of employed ages 15+) 70 Total fertility rate (%			
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Maternial leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Maternial leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Children in employment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% total unemployment)			
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employent in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in be population ratio (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-4) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-4) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	105	04 105 8	7 91
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Bage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Youth unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% total lunemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% total lunemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% total lunemployment)	68	72 68 9	4 91
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Youth unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)		3	5 15
Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Balf-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Youth unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% total lunemployment)	94	00 94 7	3 74
Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Momen first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Bage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in part-time employment (% of total) Maternal leave (weeks) 12 Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-4) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)		9	8 93
Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Momen first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Bage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in part-time employment (% of total) Maternal leave (weeks) 12 Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-4) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)			
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) John the need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Mage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Junpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Momen in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-4) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-4) Junemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Hong-term unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)		.9 2.	3
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Dregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-4) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)			1
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Bage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Mulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Momen in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Maternal leave (weeks) Maternal leave weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)			
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Mulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in be part-time employment (% of total) Maternall leave (weeks) Maternall leave (weeks) 12 Maternall leaves benefits (% of wages paid) 100 Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-4) John in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)			2
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) 98 Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) 92 Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) 59 Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) 66 Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) 38 Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) 37 Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) 4.5 Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) 16 Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) 12 Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) 12 Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) 12 Employment in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) 47 Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) 60 Maternity leave (weeks) 12 Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) 100 Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) 5. Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) 52 Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) 31 Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 47			-
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Mage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Maternal leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of hildren ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 47			9
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) 866 Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) 870 Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) 871 Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) 872 Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) 873 Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) 874 Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) 875 Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) 876 Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) 877 Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) 877 Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) 878 Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) 879 Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) 870 Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-24) 871 Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) 872 Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 873 Vouth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 874			8
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) 38 Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in inservice (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 47		59 11	0
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) 38 Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) 12 Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 47			
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) 38 Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) 100 Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Youth unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 47	82	66 82 5	6 72
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) January (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) 12 Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)			7 55
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 47			3 45
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 47			1 41
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) 16 Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) 12 Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) 72 Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) 47 Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) 60 Maternity leave (weeks) 12 Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) 100 Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) 52 Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) 31 Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) 23.1 Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) 27.8 Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 47			
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 47			8 25
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) 12 Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 47			7 23
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 47			5 52
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) 12 Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) 23.1 Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 47			8
Maternity leave (weeks) 12 Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) 100 Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) 52 Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) 31 Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) 23.1 Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) 27.8 Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 47			
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 47			2
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 47			
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) 52 Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) 31 Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) 23.1 Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) 27.8 Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 47			
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) 31 Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) 23.1 Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) 27.8 Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 47	74	52 74 4	6 66
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	55	31 55 1	9 32
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) 23.1 Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) 27.8 Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 47			
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) 27.8 Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 47	9.3	.1 9.3 17.	2 9.6
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24) 47	21.4	7.8 21.4	
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)	19	47 19 3	8 24
		6	7 75
Dublic life and decision making			
Public life and decision making Seats held by women in national parliament (%) 5		5 1	3



	High incon				
Population (millions)				127.8	
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)			5	,739.5	
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)			4	14,900	
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)					
	199		20:		
_	Female	Male	Female	Male	
Demography Sav ratio at hirth (house per girls)	1.06		1.06		
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years)	82	76	86	79	
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	6	76	3	4	
Female-headed households (%)		,		4	
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	102	102	103	103	
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	97	95	102	102	
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	23	36	56	63	
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	104	103	102	102	
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)					
Health and related services					
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	1.5		1.4		
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			6		
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)					
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	58				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)					
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)					
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	100				
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	12		5		
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource					
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	50	77	49	72	
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	72	81	89	87	
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	27 26	19 15	11 11	13 10	
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	16.7	2.5	5.6	1.0	
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	9	2.5	3.0	1.0	
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	27	39	15	33	
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	64	55	80	62	
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	38	00	43	02	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)			71		
Maternity leave (weeks)	14		14		
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	60		67		
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)					
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	50	76	47	68	
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	44	43	40	38	
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)					
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	2.2	2.0	4.1	4.8	
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	8.5	25.9	26.7	47.3	
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	4	5	7	9	
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			97	96	
Public life and decision making					
- C					

Jordan

Middle East & North Africa	Upper	mide	dle inc	ome
Population (millions)				6.2
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				27.1
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				4,380
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				<2
	199	-	201	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography Say ratio at high (house per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	72	69	75	72
Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	36	37	19	22
Female-headed households (%)	6	31	19	22
remaie-neaded nousenous (%)			11	
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	101	102	92	92
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	77	75	89	85
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	23	18	41	35
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	95	95	101	101
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)			99	99
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	5.8		3.7	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19)			24	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)	16		10	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	40		59	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)	22		11	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	80		99	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	87		99	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	110		63	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	· ·			
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	: 5 9	65	16	66
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)			95	82
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)			5	18
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			3	11
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)			0.3	0.4
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	4	7	1	2
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	8	18	8	20
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	87	75	91	78
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	11		16	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	6		10	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	50		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			100	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	6	55	12	59
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	2	31	6	31
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)	-		0.4	1.6
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	30.0	18.1	21.2	11.0
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)			47	26
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			17	34
Public life and decision making				

Kazakhstan

Europe & Central Asia	Upper	mid	dle inc	ome
Population (millions)				16.6
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				136.7
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				8,260
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				<2
	199	90	201	L1
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.07		1.07	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	73	64	74	64
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	50	64	24	32
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	120	120	110 ^a	110
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	96	94	100 ^a	103
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	39	31	51 ^a	35
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	105	105	109ª	108
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	100	100	100	100
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	2.7		2.6	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per woman)			2.0	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)			6	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)			51	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15–49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			 100	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	99		100	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	92		51	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	es 62	78	67	77
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)			67	68
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)			34	32
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			32	29
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)			0.8	0.8
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)			29	31
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)			12	26
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)			59	43
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)			50	40
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)			18	
Maternal leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)			100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			38	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	56	72	62	74
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-7)	41	50	41	48
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)	71		2.8	4.4
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)			6.2	4.6
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				٠.٠
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)			5	4
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			44	40
Public life and decision making				

Kenya

			ow inc	ome
Population (millions)				41.0
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				34.:
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				820
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				43.4
	199	90	20:	L1
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.03		1.03	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	61	58	58	56
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	92	104	67	78
Female-headed households (%)	33		34	
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	99	102	112	115
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	36	45	57	63
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	1	2	3	5
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)				
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)			94	92
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	6.0		4.7	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			99	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)	32		26	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	27		46	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)	36		26	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	77		92	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	50		44	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	400		360	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource				
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	70	80	62	72
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	21			
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	8		13	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)			100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	62	72	55	66
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15–24)	44	47	29	36
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			39	46
Public life and decision making				

Kiribati

East Asia & Pacific	Lower	mid	dle ind	come
Population (thousands)				101.1
GNI, Atlas (\$ millions)				204.8
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				2,030
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199	90	20	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)				
Life expectancy at birth (years)	61	56		
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	83	92	45	50
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	116	114	115	111
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	36	39	90	81
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	102	100	113	111
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)				
Health and related services	0.0			
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	3.8			
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)				
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)			20	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)			22	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	88		88	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	72		80	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)				
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	es			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)				
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)				
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)				
Children in employment (% of children ages 7–14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Public life and decision making				

Korea, Dem. People's Rep.

East Asia & Pacific		L	ow inc	ome
Population (millions)				24.5
GNI, Atlas (\$ millions)				
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199	0	201	L1
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	74	67	72	66
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	43	47	32	35
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)				
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)			100	100
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	2.4		2.0	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			1	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	62			
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			100	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			100	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	97		81	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	•			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	5 76	88	72	84
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	41			
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	74	85	69	79
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	74	72	59	53
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Public life and decision making				

Korea, Rep.

		Hi	gh inc	ome
Population (millions)				49.8
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				,039.0
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)			2	0,870
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199	-	201	
	remale	waie	Female	waie
Demography Say ratio at hirth (house per girle)	1.12		1.10	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	76	67	84	78
Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	70	8	4	5
Female-headed households (%)		0		J
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	107	105	105	106
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	90	95	96	98
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	23	49	86	119
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	100	99	101	102
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	1.6		1.2	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			5	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	79		80	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)				
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	18		16	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	47	73	49	71
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	57	63	74	70
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	43	37	26	30
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			27	23
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	24.5	2.5	10.7	1.2
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	20	16	7	6
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	30	39	13	20
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	50	45	81	73
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	38		43	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)	59		57	
Maternity leave (weeks)			13	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)			100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)	6		10	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	46	72	48	69
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	40	32	27	20
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	1.8	2.9	3.1	3.6
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	0.9	3.3	0.2	0.5
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)	6	10	8	12
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			93	93
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	2		16	

Kosovo

Europe & Central Asia	Lower	mid	dle ind	ome
Population (millions)				1.8
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				6.3
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				3,510
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199	90	20	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)				
Life expectancy at birth (years)	70	66	72	68
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)				
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)				
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	3.9		2.2	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)				
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)				
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)				
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	es			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)				
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)				
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)				
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)			40.7	56.4
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)			82	69
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			31	57
Dublic life and decision making				
Public life and decision making				



High income

Denvilation (millians)				ome
Population (millions)				2. 133.
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions) GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				8,90
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)			4	0,30
s operation in ing solon 41120 a day (75)				
	199 Female		201 Female	
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.03		1.03	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	74	72	76	7
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	15	18	10	1
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	90	92	107	10
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	72	80	107	9
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	14	10		3
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	55	57	114	11
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)			99	9
Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman)	2.6		2.3	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19)			14	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15–49)	 35			
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			100	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	96		100	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	11		14	
Formania shuushuur mashirimahiru and accord to recourse				
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource: Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	s 35	78	43	8
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				0
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	0	2		
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	2	33		
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	98	65		
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)		00		
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	10		10	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	35	78	43	8
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	22	37	22	3
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	2.6	1.7		
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			80	9
Public life and decision making				

Kyrgyz Republic

Europe & Central Asia	Low inco			ome
Population (millions)				5.5
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				5.0
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				900
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				6.7
	199	90	20:	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.06		1.06	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	73	64	74	66
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	63	77	28	34
Female-headed households (%)			25	
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	111	109	100	102
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	102	103	88	88
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	26	19	46	37
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			95	96
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)			100	100
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	3.7		3.1	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19)			33	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)			10	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)			48	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)			1	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			97	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	99		99	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	73		71	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	<u> </u>			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	5	74	56	79
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)			52	50
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)			48	50
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			47	47
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)			19.3	8.8
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)			35	37
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)			11	26
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)			54	37
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)			51	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)			18	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)			100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			35	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	52	68	50	72
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	37	45	31	50
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			35.6	37.5
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)			9.4	7.3
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)			16	14
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			4	4
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)			23	

Lao PDR

Population (millions)	Lower	mid	dle inc	ome
opulation (minions)				6.3
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				7.1
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				1,130
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				33.9
	199	-	20:	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography	4.05		4.05	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	56 139	53 156	69 39	66 44
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)		100		44
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	89	112	122	130
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	19	28	42	49
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	1	2	15	20
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	36	46	90	95
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)			86	92
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	6.2		2.7	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19)			32	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	19			
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			71	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			37	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	1,600		470	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	.c			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	. s 80	83	77	80
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
ompain family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)	 20			
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks)	 20 			
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	 20 12		 13	
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)	 20 12		 13	
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	 20 12 100		 13 100	78
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	 20 12 100 79		 13 100 76	78 56
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	 20 12 100 79	81 65	 13 100 76	56
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)	 20 12 100 79 80	81 65	 13 100 76 67 19.2	78 56 17.9
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	 20 12 100 79 80	81 65 	 13 100 76 67 19.2	
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	 20 12 100 79 80 	81 65 	 13 100 76 67 19.2	78 56 17.9
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	 20 12 100 79 80 	81 65 	 13 100 76 67 19.2	78 56 17.9

Latvia

Europe & Central Asia	Upper	mide	dle inc	ome
Population (millions)				2.1
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				27.4
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)			1	13,320
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				<2
	199	90	20:	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	75	64	79	69
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	18	23	8	9
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	98	91	100	100
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	93	92	94	98
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	29	21	71	44
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			92	93
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	100	100	100	100
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	2.0		1.3	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			14	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	100		100	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	57		34	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	ıs.			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	63	77	55	67
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)			91	86
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)			9	14
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			7	9
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)			1.1	1.1
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)			6	13
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)			15	32
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)			80	53
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	52		54	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)			60	
Maternity leave (weeks)			16	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)			100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			45	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	54	65	48	55
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	40	44	28	32
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)			13.1	17.6
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)			48.6	59.0
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)			29	30
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			92	87
Public life and decision making				
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·				

Lebanon

Middle East & North Africa	Upper	mia	dle inc	ome
Population (millions)				4.3
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				38.9
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				9,140
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199		20:	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography	1.05		1.05	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	70
Life expectancy at birth (years)	71	66	75	70
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	32	34	9	10
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	96	100	106	109
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	63	59	88	79
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	27	29	62	54
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			89	85
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)			99	98
Health and related services	2.1		1.0	
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	3.1		1.8	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19)			16	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)			6	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)			54	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)				
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	52		25	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	17	70	23	71
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)			82	56
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)			18	44
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			16	32
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)			5.9	4.0
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)				
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	5		7	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			8	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	16	65	20	65
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	14	36	14	31
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)			10.1	8.6
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)			10.1	0.0
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)			22	22
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			26	49
Public life and decision making				
r abile ille and accioion making	0		3	

Lesotho

Sub-Saharan Africa

Population (millions)				2.2
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				2.7
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$) Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				1,210 43.4
Topulation living below \$1.25 a day (70)				
	199 Female		20: Female	
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.03		1.03	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	61	58	47	49
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	80	95	79	93
Female-headed households (%)			36	
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	119	98	101	104
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	29	20	57	41
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	1	1	4	3
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	75	41	76	60
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)			98	86
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	4.9		3.1	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			63	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)			19	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	23		47	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)			23	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	91		92	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	61		62	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	520		620	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	<u> </u>			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	67	83	59	73
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)				
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)			12	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	39	60	41	56
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	28	49	21	37
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	7.8	11.1	28.0	23.0
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
V			42	29
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)			17	20
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			11	

Lower middle income



Low income

Population (millions) GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				4.: 1.4
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				330
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				83.
	199 Female	-	201 Female	
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.06		1.06	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	44	41	58	50
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	227	255	74	83
Female-headed households (%)			30	
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			98	10
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			40	4
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	1	4		
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			60	7
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	54	66	82	7
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	6.5		5.2	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			127	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)	48		38	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	6		11	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)			36	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	83		79	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	58		46	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	1,200		770	
Formania atmostume monticipation and correct to recover				
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	5	64	58	6
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)			9	2
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)			91	7
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			89	6
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)			19.7	12.
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)			48	5
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)			5	1
Employment in muustry (% of employed ages 15+)			47	3
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)				J
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)	 54	61	 56	6
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	33	36	33	3
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			15.0	21.
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)			4.1	3.
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)			7 15	2
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)	**		13	
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)			11	

Sub-Saharan Africa

Libya

	Upper	7. 12,3 1990 2011 male Male Female Ma 06 1.06 70 66 78			
Population (millions)				6.4	
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				77.1	
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)			1	2,320	
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)					
	199	90	202	L1	
	Female	Male	Female	Male	
Demography					
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.06		1.06		
Life expectancy at birth (years)				72	
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	42	46	16	17	
Female-headed households (%)					
Education					
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	105	112	112	117	
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	68	79	119	102	
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	14	17			
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)					
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)	96	99	100	100	
Health and related services					
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	4.8		2.5		
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			3		
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)					
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)					
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)					
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			93		
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			100		
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	99		58		
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	16				
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	18	73	30	77	
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)					
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)					
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)					
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)					
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)					
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)					
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)					
Zimprojimone in corvice (is or emprojed ages 10)					
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)					
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)					
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)			 7		
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks)					
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	 7 50		7		
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)	 7 50 	68	7	69	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	 7 50	68 40	7 100 	69 36	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	 7 50 16		7 100 24		
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	 7 50 16 11	40	7 100 24 13	36	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)	 7 50 16 11	40	7 100 24 13 	36	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	 7 50 16 11 	40	7 100 24 13 	36	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	 7 50 16 11 	40	7 100 24 13 	36	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	 7 50 16 11 	40	7 100 24 13 	36	

Liechtenstein

South Asia		Hi	igh inc	ome
Population (thousands)				36.3
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				4.9
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)			1	37,070
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199		20:	
Demography.	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography Sav ratio at hirth (house per girle)				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years)				
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)				
Female-headed households (%)				
Tomate House House House (78)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			105	105
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			101	122
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			30	56
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			100	101
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)			1.7	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)				
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)				
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)				
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)				
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)			44	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	8			
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	80			
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15–24)				
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	4		24	
.,				

Lithuania

Europe & Central Asia	Upper	mid	dle inc	ome
Population (millions)				3.0
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				39.3
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)			1	12,980
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				<2
	199	90	20:	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	76	66	79	68
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	15	19	5	6
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	89	95	93	95
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	83	86	97	100
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	27	39	83	56
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			94	97
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)	100	100	100	100
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	2.0		1.8	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			17	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	100		100	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	34		8	
Francis structure modicination and second account				
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	es 59	74	54	64
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)			91	88
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)			9	12
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			8	9
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)			1.5	1.3
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)			7	1.3
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)			16	33
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)			77	56
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	 55		54	50
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)			62	
Maternity leave (weeks)			18	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)			100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			38	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	50	61	47	53
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	31	36	19	22
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)			13.0	17.8
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)			51.4	52.2
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)			31	35
			76	71
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				

Luxembourg

		п	igh inc	
Population (thousands)				518.3
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				40.1
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$) Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				77,390
Fopulation living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199 Female		20: Female	
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.06		1.06	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	78	72	84	79
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	7	9	3	3
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	94	87	98	96
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	70	68	103	100
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	1	3	10	11
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			84	83
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	1.6		1.5	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			9	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	100			
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	6		20	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	34	68	49	65
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	90	89	93	90
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	11	11	7	10
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	9	8	6	6
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	4.1	0.5	0.4	0.4
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	3	3	1	2
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	8	42	4	19
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	89	55	92	75
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)			44	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)	87		82	
Maternity leave (weeks)	14		16	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)	40	00	24	00
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	35	68	46	63
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	49	55	19	24
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)		1.2		
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	2.4 21.4	1.2 46.2	6.3 25.4	3.8 33.1
	5	3	21	13
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			95	94
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	13		22	

Macao SAR, China

High income

Population (thousands) GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				555.7 24.7
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)			4	15,460
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199	-	201 Female	
Domography	remaie	Wate	remaie	Water
Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	79	74	83	79
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)				
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	104	109	99	102
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	63	58	92	99
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	18	47	67	69
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	97	97	98	97
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)			100	100
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	1.7		1.1	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			4	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)				
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)				
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource				
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	45	72	67	77
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)			96	90
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)			4	11
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			3	6
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)			0.6	0.1
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	0	0	0	0
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	50	37	12	27
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	49	63	88	73
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	43		50	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			31	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	44	70	65	75
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-7)	45	46	46	43
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)		70		
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	4.0	2.5	2.1	3.0
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	٠.٠	2.0	2.1	5.0
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)	3	4	5	7
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)				

Macedonia, FYR

Europe & Central Asia	upper	pper middle inc		
Population (millions)				2.1
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				9.9
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				4,810
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				<2
	199	90	20:	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.08		1.08	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	73	69	77	73
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	36	39	9	11
Female-headed households (%)			8	
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	99	100	91	89
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	75	77	83	84
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	18	19	42	36
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			93	92
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)	99	99	99	99
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	2.1		1.4	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			19	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)			7	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)			34	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			99	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	89		100	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	16		10	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	es			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	43	67	43	69
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)			76	69
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)			24	31
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			21	24
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)			14.9	6.1
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)			20	20
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)			28	33
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)			52	47
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	38		42	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)			45	
Maternity leave (weeks)			39	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			28	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	29	47	29	48
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	14	20	11	19
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)			30.8	31.8
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)			81.0	83.6
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)			55	56
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			72	76
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)			33	

Madagascar

Sub-Saharan Africa		L	ow inc	ome
Population (millions)				21.3
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				9.
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				430
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				81.
	199	90	20:	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.02		1.03	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	52	50	68	65
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	152	171	58	65
Female-headed households (%)	22		22	
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	98	102	147	150
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	18	19	30	32
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	3	4	4	4
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	37	35	74	72
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)			64	66
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	6.3		4.6	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			125	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)	37		48	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	17		40	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)	32		19	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	78		86	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	57		44	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	640		240	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	83	89	83	89
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	11	15		
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	87	84		
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	87	83		
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	41.6	24.3		
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	31			
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	14		14	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	50		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	80	86	80	87
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	70	72	69	72
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			24.2	27.7
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			5	6

7

18

Seats held by women in national parliament (%)



Low income

				ome
Population (millions)				15.4
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				5.6
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				360
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				73.9
	199	90	20:	11
			Female	
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.03		1.03	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	48	46	54	54
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	219	235	79	87
Female-headed households (%)	25		28	
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	66	77	144	139
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	12	20	33	36
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	0	1	1	1
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	24	32	72	70
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	49	70	87	87
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	6.8		6.0	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			108	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)	55		50	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	13		46	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)	36		26	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	90		95	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	55		71	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	1,100		460	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	<u> </u>			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	5 76	80	85	81
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	4	29		
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	96	71		
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	96	71		
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	0.4	0.3		
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	0.1	0.0		
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	11			
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)			8	
Maternal leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)			100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			100	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	69	75	77	77
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-7) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	50	45	55	48
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)		45	39.4	41.3
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				71.0
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			17	16
Public life and decision making				

Sub-Saharan Africa

Malaysia

East Asia & Pacific	Upper	mid	dle ind	come
Population (millions)				28.9
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				253.0
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				8,770
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				<2
	199	90	20	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.06		1.06	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	72	68	77	72
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	16	19	6	7
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	92	93		
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	56	53	72	67
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	6	7	49	36
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	88	88		
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)	95	96	98	98
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	3.5		2.6	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			11	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	50			
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			91	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	93		99	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	53		29	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	43	81	44	77
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	71	64	78	72
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	27	34	21	28
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	25	31	20	23
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	8.1	2.4	7.8	2.6
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	25	26	9	16
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	28	27	21	31
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	47	46	71	53
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	35		39	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	8		9	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)		70	25	7.5
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	42	78	42	75
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	38	54	29	41
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)	 E /	4.0		2.2
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	5.4	4.0	3.6	3.3
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)			 12	10
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			63	69
Public life and decision making	F		10	
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	5		10	

Maldives

South Asia	Upper	mid	dle ind	come
Population (thousands)				320.1
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				1.8
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				5,720
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				<2
	199	90	20	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.07		1.06	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	60	61	78	76
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	101	110	10	12
Female-headed households (%)			35	
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	123	123	103	105
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	53	52		
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			14	12
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			103	111
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	98	98	99	99
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	6.1		1.7	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19)			11	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)	,		4	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	29		35	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)			28	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			99	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	90		95	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	830		60	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resourc	es			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	20	77	56	77
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	37	49	45	61
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	58	47	54	29
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	57	44	47	20
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	6.6	4.0	22.9	7.9
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	14	28	7	14
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	39	18	32	20
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	43	50	56	62
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	16		30	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			14	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	17	71	44	72
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	14	53	34	51
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)			23.8	7.9
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)			31	16
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Public life and decision making				



Sub-Saharan Africa			ow inc	ome
Population (millions)				15.8
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				9.7
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				610
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				50.4
	199	90	20:	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	45	43	52	50
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	248	267	169	182
Female-headed households (%)			12	
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	20	32	76	87
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	4	9	33	46
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	0	1	4	8
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	6	12	50	61
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)			34	56
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	7.1		6.2	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			172	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)	79		55	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	5		8	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)			31	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	31		70	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	32		49	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	1,100		540	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	38	65	37	70
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)			4	12
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)			89	77
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			89	77
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)			34.1	18.5
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)			64	68
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)			3	8
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)			33	24
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)				
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	14		14	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	35	59	34	63
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	28	43	28	43
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			21.6	24.2
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			7	10
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)			10	



		н	gh inc	ome
Population (thousands)				415.7
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				7.7
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)			1	18,620
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				•
	199	-	201	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography	4.00		4.00	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.06	70	1.06	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	78	73	84	80
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	10	13	5	7
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	101	105	101	101
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	80	86	95	107
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	9	12	41	30
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	97	99	97	96
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	2.1		1.4	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			13	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	86			
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	98		100	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	14		8	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	s 27	77	35	67
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)			94	83
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)			6	17
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			5	12
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)			0.0	0.1
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)			0.0	2
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)			13	31
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)			86	67
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	28		36	٠.
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)			67	
Maternity leave (weeks)	13		14	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			23	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	25	72	33	63
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	56	57	42	48
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)			7.0	6.1
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)			34.7	53.1
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)			14	14
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			94	97
Public life and decision making	•		^	
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	3		9	

Marshall Islands

East Asia & Pacific	Lower	mid	dle inc	ome
Population (thousands)				54.8
GNI, Atlas (\$ millions)				214.3
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				3,910
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199	90	20:	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)				
Life expectancy at birth (years)	75	70		
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	46	57	23	29
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			101	102
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			100	97
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			101	94
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	5.9		4.5	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			7.5	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)			26	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	37		45	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)			8	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			81	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			99	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)				
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	06			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)				
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)				
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15–24)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	 13.2	 12.2		
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	 13.2 	 12.2 		
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	 13.2 	 12.2 		

Mauritania

Low income

Population (millions)				3.5
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				3.6
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				1,030
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				23.4
	199	90	20	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	57	54	60	57
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	115	134	104	120
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	40	54	104	98
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	8	18	25	29
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	1	5	3	7
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	21	36	72	68
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)			65	71
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	5.9		4.5	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			73	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)			35	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	4		9	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)			25	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	48		75	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	40		61	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	760		510	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	19	78	29	79
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)				
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	14		14	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	13	52	20	53
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	7	28	10	27
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			18.6	23.9
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	35.8	21.9	44.0	23.9
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
			12	23
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Public life and decision making				

Sub-Saharan Africa

Mauritius

Sub-Saharan Africa	Upper	mid	dle inc	ome
Population (millions)				1.3
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				10.3
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				8,040
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199	-	20:	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography Sav ratio at high (house per girls)	1.04		1.04	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years)	73	66	77	70
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	21	27	14	16
Female-headed households (%)	21	21		10
remaie-neaded nousenoids (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	118	117		
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	53	52	91	91
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	2	4	37	28
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	111	110		
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	92	91	98	96
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	2.3		1.5	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)	2.0		33	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	75			
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	91			
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	68		60	
Promote description and an advanced and a second	_			
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	s 38	82	44	76
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	91	82	86	79
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	9	18	15	22
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	7	13	13	16
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	3.1	1.5	4.0	0.6
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	14	1.3	7	9
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	50	40	21	32
Employment in Hadady (% of employed ages 15+)	35	42	73	59
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	37	72	38	55
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)			12	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)			100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			23	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	31	76	38	72
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-7) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	26	56	25	39
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)	20		25	55
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	3.6	3.2	12.3	5.2
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	3.0	J.2 	12.5	٥.۷
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)			28	17
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			75	86
Public life and decision making Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	7		19	
ocato neta by wonten in national pallialitent (%)	1		19	



Latin America & the Caribbean	Upper	mid	dle inc	ome
Population (millions)				114.8
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)			1	,081.8
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				9,420
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				<2
	199	90	201	L1
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	74	68	79	75
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	44	53	14	17
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	111	116	112	113
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	55	55	94	88
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	12	15	28	28
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	91	91	105	104
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)	95	96	98	98
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	3.4		2.3	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)	5.4		67	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)	28		23	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	63		73	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	78		96	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	84		95	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	92		50	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	ne .			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	34	84	44	81
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	80	65	65	67
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	16	32	35	33
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	15	29	32	27
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	1.2	2.9	9.1	4.3
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	3	29	4	19
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	21	30	18	30
Employment in middaty (% of employed ages 15+)	70	39	78	51
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	37	55	39	51
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)	55		57	
Maternity leave (weeks)	12		12	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)	15		31	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	33	82	42	76
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	33	68	30	56
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			4.4	9.1
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	4.2	2.5	5.2	5.3
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	4.2	2.5	1.4	2.1
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	6	5	10	10
			22	33
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				

Micronesia, Fed. Sts.

East Asia & Pacific	Lower	mid	dle inc	ome
Population (thousands)				111.5
GNI, Atlas (\$ millions)				318.6
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				2,860
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				31.2
	199	0	201	L1
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.07		1.07	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	67	66	70	68
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	48	64	36	47
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			111	109
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)				
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	5.0		3.4	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			20	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)			55	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			80	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			100	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	140		100	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	.e			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)				
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)				
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)				
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				



Europe & Central Asia	Lower	mid	dle ind	ome
Population (millions)				3.6
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				7.1
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				1,980
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				<2
	199	-	20	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.06		1.06	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	71	64	73	66
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	30	39	15	17
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	90	90	93	94
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	98	90	89	87
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			45	34
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			90	92
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	100	100	100	99
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	2.4		1.5	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19)			30	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	100		100	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	62		41	
Economic etypoture, participation, and access to resoure	00			
Economic structure, participation, and access to resourc Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	es 61	74	38	45
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)			75	66
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)			25	34
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			25	33
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)			4.4	1.8
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)			24	31
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)			12	25
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)			64	44
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)			55	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)			18	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)			100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			38	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	55	64	36	41
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	38	38	17	21
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			23.0	34.5
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)			5.6	7.7
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)			16	14
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)				
			17	19
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)			17	19

Monaco

			8	ome
Population (thousands)				35.4
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				6.
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)			18	33,15
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199	0	20:	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)				
Life expectancy at birth (years)				
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	7	9	3	4
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)				
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)				
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)				
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)				
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)				
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource				
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	s 			
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)				
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)				
Children in employment (% of children ages 7–14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Public life and decision making				

Mongolia

East Asia & Pacific	Lower	mid	dle inc	ome
Population (millions)				2.8
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				6.5
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				2,310
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199		20	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.03		1.03	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	63	58	73	65
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	91	121	26	35
Female-headed households (%)			29	
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	100	100	118	121
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	89	80	95	90
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			69	46
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			116	115
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)			97	94
Health and valeted comics				
Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman)	4.1		2.5	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19)	7.1		19	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)			5	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	57		55	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			99	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			99	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	120		63	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	e s 52	63	54	66
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)			45	38
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)			55	62
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			54	60
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)			35.1	10.3
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	 37	 42	39	41
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	20	22	11	19
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	44	37		40
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	49	31	53	40
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	14		17	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)			70	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			47	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	46	55	52	63
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-7)	30	39	28	36
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			8.6	11.4
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)			0.0	11.7
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			82	73
Public life and decision making	O.F.		4.5	
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	25		15	

Montenegro

Europe & Central Asia	Upper	mid	dle inc	ome
Population (thousands)				632.3
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				4.5
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				7,140
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				<2
	199	90	201	1
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.08		1.08	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	78	73	77	72
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	16	19	7	8
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			118ª	118
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			96ª	95
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			53	43
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			98ª	99
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)			99	99
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	1.9		1.6	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			15	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)			5	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)			39	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)			26	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			97	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			100	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	8		8	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource				
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	:5			
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)			89	80
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)			11	20
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	-			
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)			0.8	1.0
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)			4	7
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)			9	27
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)			87	67
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	39		46	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			31	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)				
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)			20.0	19.5
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)			40	36
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			49	52
(
Public life and decision making				



	Lower	mia	dle inc	ome
Population (millions)				32.3
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				97.6
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				2,970
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				2.5
	199	-	201	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography	1.00		4.00	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.06	00	1.06	70
Life expectancy at birth (years)	66	62	74	70
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	77	86	30	35
Female-headed households (%)	16		••	
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	55	81	112 ^a	118
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	31	44	64 ^a	75
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	8	14	12	14
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	42	61	97 ^a	101
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)	46	71	72	87
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	4.0		2.2	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			12	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)	18			
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	42		67	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)	20			
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	32		 77	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	31		74	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	300		100	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	e s 26	80	26	75
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	53	48	34	48
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	47	53	66	52
	45	48	65	47
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	29.3	16.8	48.6	15.0
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	3	4	61	32
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	50	32	13	25
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	47	64	26	43
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	21		21	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	12		14	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			13	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	23	70	24	68
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	24	55	16	43
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	20.4	14.2	10.2	8.4
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	32	31	17	18
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			27	52
Public life and decision making				

Mozambique

Sub-Saharan Africa		L	ow inc	ome
Population (millions)				23.9
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				11.1
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				460
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				59.6
	199	90	20:	11
			Female	
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.03		1.03	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	45	42	51	49
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	218	233	99	107
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	54	72	105	116
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	5	9	24	28
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	0	1	4	6
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	21	32	52	61
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)			65	79
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	6.2		4.8	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			129	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)			56	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)			12	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			92	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			55	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	910		490	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	es			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	85	81	86	83
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	11			
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	8		9	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	80	75	81	78
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	71	62	64	54
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			27.7	27.2
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			35	45
Public life and decision making				
O ante hald be consequed in matter all and in mate (00)	10		20	

39

Seats held by women in national parliament (%)



East Asia & Pacific			ow inc	ome
Population (millions)				48.3
GNI, Atlas (\$ millions)				
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199 Famala		20:	
Domography	remale	wate	Female	wate
Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.03		1.03	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	59	56	67	63
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	96	119	56	69
Female-headed households (%)		113		03
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	101	107	126	126
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	20	22	56	53
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	5	4	17	13
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			106	101
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)			96	96
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	3.4		2.0	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			13	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	17		46	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			83	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	46		71	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	520		200	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	r s 72	79	75	82
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				02
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
	21			
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	31			
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)			 12	
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)			67	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)	 69	76	 72	80
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	51	52	52	53
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)		4.7		
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	8.8	4.7		
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)			6	
(-)			·	

Namibia

Sub-Saharan Africa

Population (millions)				2.3
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				10.9
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$) Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				4,700
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				31.9
	199 Female		20 Female	
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.03		1.03	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	63	59	63	62
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	67	78	38	45
Female-headed households (%)	31		44	
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	123	113	106	108
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	42	34	69	59
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	4	2	10	8
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	81	67	85	77
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)	90	86	95	91
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	5.2		3.2	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			58	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)	12		9	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	41		55	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)	22		21	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	87		95	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	68		81	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	200		200	
Economic etweeture neutleinstien and economic recourses	•			
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	s 48	65	59	70
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	43	65	80	82
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	55	33	19	17
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	54	32	16	11
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	31.5	14.5	1.2	1.0
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	52	45	8	23
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	8	21	9	24
Employment in muustry (% of employed ages 15+)	40	34	83	53
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)		54		55
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	12		12	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)			100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	38	53	37	50
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-7) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	21	28	9	18
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				10
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	 19.0	20.0	43.0	32.5
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	19.0	20.0	85.8	77.8
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)	34	30	64	55
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Public life and decision making				

Upper middle income



Low income

ooutii 7tota			O 11 1110	, 01110
Population (millions)				30.5
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				16.6
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				540 24.8
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				24.8
	199 Female		20: Female	
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	54	54	70	68
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	133	137	47	49
Female-headed households (%)			28	
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	82	136		
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	19	44	41	46
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	2	7	5	9
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	42	71		
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	33	68	78	88
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	5.2		2.7	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			90	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)			41	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15–49)	24		50	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)			28	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	15		58	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	7		36	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	770		170	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	80	91	80	88
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	91	75		
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	1	4		
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	8	20		
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)				
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	7		7	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	79	89	79	86
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	77	81	73	73
Children in employment (% of children ages 7–14)			2.4	3.1
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Children in employment (% of children ages 7–14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)			 21	30
Children in employment (% of children ages 7–14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)				

South Asia

Netherlands

Population (millions) GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				16.7 829.0
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)			4	19,660
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199 Female		20: Female	
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.06		1.06	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	80	74	83	79
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	7	9	4	4
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	105	102	107	108
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	111	120	121	122
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	32	39	69	62
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)				
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	1.6		1.8	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)	1.0		4	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	76		69	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)				
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	10		6	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	43	70	58	71
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	87	88	89	82
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	13	12	12	18
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	12	7	10	13
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	5.1	0.3	1.0	0.3
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	3	5	2	3
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	11	35	6	23
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	84	59	84	61
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	38		48	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)	70		75	
Maternity leave (weeks)	16		16	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)	18		30	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	40	66	56	68
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	53	53	64	64
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	10.9	5.6	4.4	4.5
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	44.3	54.3	31.0	34.7
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)	12	10	8 98	8 99
Public life and decision making Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	21		39	

High income

New Caledonia

Demolation (the consende)			igh inc	
Population (thousands) GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				254.0
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
Topulation in ing bolow \$1.20 a day (%)				
	199 Female		20: Female	
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	73	68	80	73
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)				
Female-headed households (%)				
(,				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)				
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)	99	99	100	99
Harlibard adated a sandara				
Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman)	3.2		2.1	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per woman)			2.1	
, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,			20	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15–49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15–49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)				
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)				
Material mortality ratio (per 100,000 five births)				
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	46	73	47	68
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)				
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)				
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Public life and decision modes:				
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)				

New Zealand

Population (millions)				4.4
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)			,	127.3
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$) Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)			4	29,140
	199	90	201	11
			Female	
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.06		1.06	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	78	73	83	79
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	10	12	5	7
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	104	106	101	101
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	89	88	122	116
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	41	38	99	67
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)				
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	2.2		2.1	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			21	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	95			
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	95			
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	18		15	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	54	74	62	74
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	87	75	88	80
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	13	25	12	20
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	10	15	9	15
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	1.9	0.7	1.3	0.7
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	8	13	4	9
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	14	33	10	31
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	78	54	86	61
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	48		51	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)	77		73	
Maternity leave (weeks)	14		14	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	0		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)	31		40	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	49	66	58	69
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	53	56	49	51
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	7.3	8.1	6.8	6.3
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	10.7	17.9	7.1	9.3
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	13	15	16	18
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			99	99
Public life and decision making				
i ubile life dila decision making				

High income

Nicaragua

Latin America & the Caribbean	Lower	mid	dle inc	ome
Population (millions)				5.9
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				8.9
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				1,510
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				11.9
	199		20:	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	67	61	77	71
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	60	72	22	29
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	90	85	116	119
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	42	26	73	66
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	8	8		
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	56	41	84	78
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)				
Health and valeted convices				
Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman)	4.8		2.6	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 4,000 women ages 15-19)			106	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)			41	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	 49		72	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)	43		8	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	72		90	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	61		74	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	170		95	
Formania structure, neutrinostica, and accept a recours				
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	es 35	83	47	80
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	51	57	42	49
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	49	43	59	51
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	47	40	56	41
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	3.6	5.4	19.7	15.8
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)			15	44
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)			15	18
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)			70	38
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)			38	00
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)	53		59	
Maternity leave (weeks)	12		12	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	60		60	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			41	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	33	78	45	75
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	26	68	30	62
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	14.7	9.0	8.8	7.4
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)	15	11	10	8
			13	16
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				

Niger

Sub-Saharan Africa			ow inc	
Population (millions)				16.1
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				5.8
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				360
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				43.6
	199		20:	
_	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography	4.05		4.05	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	- 4
Life expectancy at birth (years)	42	41	55	54
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	307	320	122	127
Female-headed households (%)	10		19	
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	20	33	64	77
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	3	9	11	18
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	0	1	1	2
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	11	22	40	52
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	7.8		7.0	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19)			196	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)	83		75	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	4		18	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)	19		16	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	30		46	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	15		18	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	1,200		590	
F	_			
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	s 25	92	40	90
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)			36	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	14		14	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	50		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	25	87	39	85
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	22	78	33	74
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			45.0	49.2
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			1	2
Bublic Me and deciden model				
Public life and decision making Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	5		13	
Seats held by wollien in national parnament (70)	5		13	

Nigeria

Sub-Saharan Africa	Lower	mid	dle ind	omo
Population (millions)				162.
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				207.
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				1,28
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				68.
	199		20	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.06		1.06	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	47	44	53	5
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	205	222	119	12
Female-headed households (%)	14		19	
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	75	95	79	8
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	21	27	41	4
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	2	6		
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			70	7
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)	62	81	66	7
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	6.4		5.5	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			113	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)	52		39	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	6		15	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)	21		20	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	57		58	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	31		39	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	1,100		630	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	ne			
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	39	75	48	6
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	38	51		
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	4	9		
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	57	38		
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)		00		
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	12		12	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	50		50	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	37	69	 45	5
	21	39	31	3
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15–24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7–14)	21		40.1	
	4.4	27		41
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)		3.7		
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24) Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)	22	12	26	3
Public life and decision making				

Northern Mariana Islands

		Hi	igh inc	ome
Population (thousands)				61.2
GNI, Atlas (\$ millions)				
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				•
	199	0	20:	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)				
Life expectancy at birth (years)				
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)				
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)				
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)				
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)				
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)				
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)				
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)				
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	0	4		
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	40	47		
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	58	49		
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	44			
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)				
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)				
,				

Norway

		Hi	igh inc	ome
Population (millions)				5.0
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				440.2
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)			8	38,870
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199		20:	
_	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography	1.00		1.00	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.06	70	1.06	70
Life expectancy at birth (years)	80 7	73 9	84	79
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%)		9		3
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	100	100	99	99
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	103	99	110	112
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	42	35	93	57
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	96	95	99	99
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	1.9		1.9	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			8	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	74			
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	100			
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	9		7	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	55	71	62	70
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	93	85	96	90
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	7	15	4	10
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			3	7
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	2.6	1.6	0.1	0.2
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	4	8	1	4
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	11	35	7	31
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	85	56	92	65
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	47		49	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)	83		71	
Maternity leave (weeks)	18		56	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			31	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	52	65	60	68
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	48	50	53	52
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	4.8	5.6	3.1	3.4
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	22.5	19.0	8.7	13.1
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	11	12	8	9
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	36		40	

Oman

		п	igh inc	
Population (millions)				2.8
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				53.6
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)			1	19,260
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199		20:	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	72	69	76	71
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	46	49	8	9
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	75	83	103	105
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	34	47	103	105
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	4	4	34	25
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	60	65	108	106
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)			98	98
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	7.2		2.2	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			9	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	9		24	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	88		99	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	87		99	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	110		32	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	es			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	17	81	28	82
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	91	85		
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	6	14		
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	5	10		
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	7	8		
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	86	81		
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	19		22	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)	5			
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	15	76	24	77
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	14	42	16	43
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			64	84
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)			1	

Pakistan

South Asia	Lower	IIIIu	ule ille	ome
Population (millions)				176.7
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				198.0
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				1,120
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				21.0
	199	90	20	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	61	60	66	65
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	118	126	68	76
Female-headed households (%)	7		10	
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	38	72	83	101
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	12	29	30	40
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	2	4	8	9
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			59	74
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)			61	79
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	6.0		3.3	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			29	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)	32		24	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15–49)	15		27	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)	32		25	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	26		61	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	19		43	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	490		260	
Faculty of the state of the sta				
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	13	85	23	83
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)			22	40
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)			78	61
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			78	59
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)			65.0	19.7
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	72	48	75	37
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	14	21	12	22
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	14	31	13	41
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	8		13	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	12		12	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			3	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	12	81	21	80
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	11	65	18	63
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			13.5	12.5
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	0.7	2.8	8.7	4.0
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	1	6	11	7
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			3	17
Public life and decision making				
i usiis iiis ana ussisivii illakilig				

Palau

East Asia & Pacific	Upper	mid	dle inc	ome
Population (thousands)				20.6
GNI, Atlas (\$ millions)				134.2
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				6,510
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199	90	201	L1
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)				
Life expectancy at birth (years)	75	63		
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	24	40	14	23
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			103	100
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)				
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	2.8			
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)				
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)			22	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			90	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	99		100	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)				
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	· · ·			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	; 3 			
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	40			
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15–24)				
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
routh unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				

Panama

Upper	mia	ale inc	ome
			3.6
			26.7
			7,470
			6.6
199	90	20:	11
Female	Male	Female	Male
1.05		1.05	
75	70	79	74
31	36	18	21
104	109	106	109
63	59	77	71
25	18	56	36
87	86	101	101
95	95	97	98
3.0		2.5	
100		92	
•••			
	79	50	83
			64
			36
			33
			2.8
			23
			24
			53
	70		50
	68		79
			57
			12.1
			4.2
			7.2
			11
		23	27
	199 Female 1.05 75 31 104 63 25 87 95 3.0 86 100 es 39 80 20 20 19 3.3 3 11 87 43 45 14 100 30 20 22.6 26.6 29	1990 Female Male 1.05 75 70 31 36 104 109 63 59 25 18 87 86 95 95 3.0 86 100 es 39 79 80 53 20 47 19 44 3.3 7.7 3 38 11 16 87 46 43 45 14 100 30 68 20 47 22.6 12.8 26.6 20.9 29 19	Female Male Female 1.05 1.05 75 70 79 31 36 18 104 109 106 63 59 77 25 18 56 87 86 101 95 95 97 3.0 2.5 <

Papua New Guinea

East Asia & Pacific	Lower	mid	dle inc	ome
Population (millions)				7.0
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				10.4
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				1,480
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199	90	20:	11
			Female	
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.08		1.08	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	59	53	65	61
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	84	92	55	60
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	57	67	57	63
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	8	13		
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	1	3		
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	41	49		
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)			72	65
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	4.8		3.9	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			63	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)			21	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)			32	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			79	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			53	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	390		230	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	71	74	71	74
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	28			
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	6		6	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	0			
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	68	72	69	73
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-7)	57	56	55	54
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	5.9	9.0	1.4	6.6
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	J.J	3.0	1.4	0.0
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	0		3	

Paraguay

Latin America & the Caribbean	Lower	mid	dle inc	ome
Population (millions)				6.6
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				19.8
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				3,020
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				7.2
	199	90	201	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	70	66	75	70
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	48	57	20	25
Female-headed households (%)	17			
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	102	106	96	100
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	31	30	70	66
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	10	11	40	29
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	65	65	91	90
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)	95	96	99	99
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	4.5		2.9	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			68	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)	24			
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	48		79	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)	15			
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	84		96	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	66		82	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	120		99	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	es			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	54	91	58	86
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	67	69	52	53
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	33	31	48	47
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	31	17	46	40
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	0.1	0.4	8.5	9.1
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	1	3	20	31
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	15	36	9	23
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	84	61	71	46
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	41		40	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)	57		58	
Maternity leave (weeks)	12		12	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	50		50	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			34	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	50	85	54	83
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	49	78	42	71
	6.3	6.7	7.4	4.4
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)		0.7		7.7
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Children in employment (% of children ages 7–14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)		 15	 18	
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)		 15 	18 23	10
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	 17	15	18	10 21

Peru

Latin America & the Caribbean

				JUILLE
Population (millions)				29.4
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				151.4
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				5,15
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				4.
	199	0	20	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	_
Life expectancy at birth (years)	68	63	77	71
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	71	79	17	20
Female-headed households (%)	15		23	
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	117	121	105	100
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	65	69	91	92
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			45	4:
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			97	9
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	94	97	97	98
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	3.8		2.5	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			50	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)	18		19	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	59		75	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)	16		8	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	64		95	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	53		85	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	200		67	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	96			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	46	78	68	85
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	53	63	49	5
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	47	37	50	4.
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	46	30	47	34
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	9.2	2.8	8.7	4.
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	1	2	1	
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	20	32	14	3.
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	80	66	86	6
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)			38	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)			61	
Maternity leave (weeks)	12		13	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			19	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	37	71	64	79
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	27	44	49	60
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			39.4	44.8
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	11.5	6.5	10.1	5.8
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)	20	13	16	1.
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			18	23
Public life and decision making				

Upper middle income

Philippines

East Asia & Pacific	Lower	mid	dle inc	ome
Population (millions)				94.9
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				209.7
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				2,210
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				18.4
	199	90	20	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.06		1.06	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	68	62	72	66
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	51	63	22	29
Female-headed households (%)	14		17	
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	108	110	105	107
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	73	71	88	82
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	31	21	31	25
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	87	86	94	89
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)	97	96	98	97
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	4.3		3.1	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19)			48	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)	, 14		14	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	36		49	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)	26		19	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	83		78	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	53		72	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	170		99	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resourc Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	es 48	83	50	79
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)			51	53
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)			49	47
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			46	42
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)			17.4	9.0
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	31	53	23	41
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	13	16	10	18
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	56	31	68	41
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	40	51	42	71
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)			72	
Maternity leave (weeks)	14		9	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			55	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	43	76	46	74
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-7)	31	53	30	49
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				73
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	9.8	7.1	6.6	7.4
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	19	13	19	16
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			34	19
Public life and decision making				

Poland

		Hi	igh inc	ome
Population (millions)				38.5
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				477.0
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				12,380
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				<2
	199		20: Female	
Domography	remale	Wate	remale	Wate
Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.06		1.06	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	76	67	81	73
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	15	19	5	6
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	98	100	98	99
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	90	85	96	98
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	24	17	87	58
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			95	96
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)	100	100	100	100
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	2.0		1.3	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			13	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	73			
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	100			
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	17		5	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource		70	40	0.4
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	55	72	48	64
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	71	69	80	75
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	29	31 28	20 17	25 20
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	28 7.8	5.5	5.2	2.5
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	24	24	13	13
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	21	41	16	42
Employment in midusity (% of employed ages 15+)	55	35	71	45
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)		00	48	10
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)			67	
Maternity leave (weeks)	16		16	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			38	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	48	64	43	58
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	29	39	22	31
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	14.7	12.2	10.4	9.0
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	36.0	33.3	32.5	30.7
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	30	26	29	24
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			68	72
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	14		24	

Portugal

		Hi	igh inc	ome
Population (millions)				10.6
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				225.6
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)			2	21,370
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199		20:	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography Sav ratio at high (hous per girls)	1.06		1.06	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	78	71	1.06	78
Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	13	16	3	78 4
Female-headed households (%)		10		4
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	118	123	110	113
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	60	60	110	108
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	26	20	71	60
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)				
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	99	99	100	100
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	1.4		1.4	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			13	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)			67	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	98			
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	15		8	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	es			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	49	73	57	68
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	70	72	83	75
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	30	28	17	25
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	28	22	14	18
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	4.0	2.0	0.8	0.5
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	21	16	11	11
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	26	41	16	38
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	53	44	73	51
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	43		49	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)	70		60	
Maternity leave (weeks)	12		17	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)	37 48	71	33 49	00
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	46	60	24	60 28
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15–24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7–14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	6.8	3.2	13.1	 12.4
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	49.2	38.0	48.5	47.9
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	13	7	32	29
Touth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15 24)			78	85
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Public life and decision making				

Puerto Rico

		Hi	igh inc	ome
Population (millions)				3.7
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				61.6
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				16,560
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199		20:	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography	4.05		4.05	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05	70	1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	79	70	83	75
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)				
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			88	84
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			79	76
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			102	70
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)				
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	94	92	87	86
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	2.2		1.8	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			51	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)				
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	33		20	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	ıs			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	31	60	36	55
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	92	80	92	78
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	8	20	8	22
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	2.1	0.3	0.0	0.0
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	0	6	0	3
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	21	27	8	18
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	79	68	91	79
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	47		46	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			43	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	27	50	31	45
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	13	28	15	22
Children in employment (% of children ages 7–14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	11.0	17.6	12.8	18.2
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	28	33	25	33
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)				



		Н	igh inc	
Population (millions)				1.9
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				150.4
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)			8	30,440
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199		20:	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography	4.00		4.04	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.06	74	1.04	70
Life expectancy at birth (years)	75 19	74 22	78 7	79 8
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%)		22		0
remaie-neaded nodsenoids (//o)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	96	103	104	106
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	92	72	106	98
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	36	10	31	5
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	76	72	96	96
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	91	89	98	96
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	4.2		2.2	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			16	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	32			
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	94		100	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			100	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	15		7	
Economic structure, neutralization, and second to recover				
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	s 43	94	52	95
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)			100	99
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)			0	1
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			0	0
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)			0.0	0.0
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)			0	2
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)			4	61
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)			96	38
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)			12	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	8		7	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			10	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	40	93	50	95
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	27	68	31	77
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)			3.3	0.2
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)			40.3	35.3
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)			9	0
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			62	69
Public life and desicion making				
Public life and decision making Seats held by women in national parliament (%)			0	
oodio noid of nomen in national partiament (70)			U	

Romania

Europe & Central Asia

				JUILLE
Population (millions)				21.4
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				174.0
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				8,140
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				<2
	199	90	20	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.06		1.06	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	73	67	78	71
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	33	41	11	14
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	92	93	95	96
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	101	104	97	98
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	8	8	68	50
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	92	92	93	92
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	99	99	97	9
Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman)	1.8		1.3	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19)	1.0		29	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)			23	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	 57			
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15–49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	100		 99	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	170		27	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource		07	40	0.5
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	52	67	49	65
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	63	75	67	67
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	37	25	33	33
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	33	21	32	31
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	5.6	3.5	19.6	7.1
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	34	25	31	29
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	37	49	20	36
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	29	26	49	35
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	42		46	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)	60		50	
Maternity leave (weeks)	16		18	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)			85	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)	27	C 4	31	00
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	49	64	45	60
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	44	54	20	28
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)		 77		7.0
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	8.7 51.0	7.7	6.8	7.9
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	51.0	39.6	40.9	42.6
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	23	22	24	24
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			41	49
Bublic life and decision making				
Public life and decision making				

Upper middle income

Russian Federation

Population (millions)	Upper	mid	dle inc	ome
				143.0
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				,522.3
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)			1	10,650
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				<2
	199		202	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.06		1.06	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	74	64	75	63
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	23	31	10	13
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	107	107	99	99
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	91	89	87	90
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	58	47	87	65
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	94	93		
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)	100	100	100	100
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	1.9		1.5	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19)	1.5		25	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	63		 80	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	99		100	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	74		34	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	e s 60	77	56	71
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	94	90	93	92
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	6	10		
Jen-employed workers (/o or employed ages 13 ·)		10		Ω
		1	7 5	8
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	1	1	5	6
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	0.1	0.1	5 0.1	6 0.1
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	0.1	0.1	5 0.1 7	6 0.1 11
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	0.1	0.1	5 0.1 7 19	6 0.1 11 38
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	0.1	0.1	5 0.1 7 19 74	6 0.1 11 38
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	0.1 51	0.1	5 0.1 7 19 74 51	6 0.1 11 38
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)	0.1 51 70	0.1	5 0.1 7 19 74 51 65	6 0.1 11 38
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks)	0.1 51 70 20	0.1	5 0.1 7 19 74 51 65 20	6 0.1 11 38
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	0.1 51 70 20 100	0.1	5 0.1 7 19 74 51 65 20 100	6 0.1 11 38
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)	0.1 51 70 20 100	0.1	5 0.1 7 19 74 51 65 20 100 37	6 0.1 11 38 51
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	0.1 51 70 20 100 52	0.1 	5 0.1 7 19 74 51 65 20 100 37 53	6 0.1 11 38 51
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	0.1 51 70 20 100 52 38	0.1 67 44	5 0.1 7 19 74 51 65 20 100 37	6 0.1 11 38 51
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)	0.1 51 70 20 100 52	0.1 67 44	5 0.1 7 19 74 51 65 20 100 37 53 34	60.1 111 38 51 666 42
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	0.1 51 70 20 100 52 38	0.1 67 44	5 0.1 7 19 74 51 65 20 100 37 53 34	60.1 111 38 51 66 42
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)	0.1 51 70 20 100 52 38 	0.1 67 44 5.2	5 0.1 7 19 74 51 65 20 100 37 53 34 	66 0.1 11 38 51 66 42 7.0 32.3
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	0.1 51 70 20 100 52 38 5.2 13.3	0.1 67 44 5.2 9.1	5 0.1 7 19 74 51 65 20 100 37 53 34 6.2 33.3	66 0.1 11 38 51 66 42 7.0 32.3 15
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, votal (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	0.1 51 70 20 100 52 38 5.2 13.3	0.1 67 44 5.2 9.1 13	5 0.1 7 19 74 51 65 20 100 37 53 34 6.2 33.3	6 0.1 11 38 51 66 42

Rwanda

Sub-Saharan Africa		L	ow inc	ome
Population (millions)				10.9
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				6.2
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				570
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				63.2
	199	-	20:	
D	remale	waie	Female	Male
Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.01		1.01	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	35	31	57	54
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	148	165	51	57
Female-headed households (%)	21	100	33	51
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	75	76	143	140
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	15	18	37	35
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	0	1	6	8
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	44	46	74	65
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)			78	77
Health and related services	7.0		5.3	
Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19)			36	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)	 15		8	
	21		52	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	39		21	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15–49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	94		98	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	26		69	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	910		340	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	s 89	89	86	85
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	96	83		
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	1	5		
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	3	11		
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)				
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	12		12	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	33		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	88	88	86	85
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15–24)	81	79	75	71
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			7.0	8.0
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	0.2	0.6	2.4	2.4
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	1	1		
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			28	38
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	17		56	
, r				

Samoa

East Asia & Pacific	Lower	mide	dle inc	ome
Population (thousands)				183.9
GNI, Atlas (\$ millions)				580.
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				3,160
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199	90	20	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.08		1.08	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	68	62	76	70
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	26	33	16	21
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	114	112	107	103
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			88	77
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			103	95
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	99	99	100	99
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	4.8		3.8	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19)	4.0		26	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)			20	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)			29	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			93	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	76		81	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	260		100	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource				
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	40	77	43	78
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)				
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)				
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Public life and decision making				

San Marino

		п	ign inc	onne
Population (thousands)				31.7
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				1.6
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				50,400
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199	90	20:	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)				
Life expectancy at birth (years)			86	80
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	12	12	2	2
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			91	92
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			96	94
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			77	52
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			95	92
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)				
Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman)				
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19)				
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)				
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)				
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource				
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)				
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)			93	89 11
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	••		7	
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				0.0
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	3	2	0.0	0.0
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	32	52	0 21	48
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	32 66	52 46	79	48 52
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	40	40	44	32
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			 18	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-7) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)				
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	9.0	2.0	4.5	1.2
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	3.0	2.0	4.5	1.2
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Public life and dealers made				
Public life and decision making Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	12		17	
oods note of women in national parliament (70)	12		11	

High income

São Tomé and Principe

Sub-Saharan Africa	Lower	mid	dle inc	ome
Population (thousands)				168.5
GNI, Atlas (\$ millions)				226.9
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				1,350
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				28.2
	199	-	201	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography	1.03		1.00	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.03	60	1.03 66	63
Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	93	99	86	92
Female-headed households (%)		33	39	32
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	132	144	125 a	129
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	34	37	74ª	65
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			4	5
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	71	79	117	112
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	92	96	96	95
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	5.4		3.6	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			58	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)			34	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)			38	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15–49)			37	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			98	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			82	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	150		70	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	es			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	37	78	44	77
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	69	72		
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	30	26		
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	30	26		
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	0.7	0.8		
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	35	42		
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	3	19		
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	59	36		
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	32			
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	10		9	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			24.5	11.0
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	 14			

Saudi Arabia

			gii iiic	OIIIC
Population (millions)				28.1
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				500.5
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				17,820
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199		20:	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography	1.00		1.00	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.03 70	68	1.03 75	73
Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	39	46	8	10
Female-headed households (%)		40		10
- I citato il cado il				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			106	106
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			92	103
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	11	11	42	40
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			105	107
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	81	94	97	99
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	5.8		2.7	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			20	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)			24	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			97	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			97	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	44		24	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	15	80	18	74
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)			0	5
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)			2	23
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)			98	72
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)			16	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	10		10	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	50		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			8	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	13	77	15	72
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	4	43	4	20
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)			15.9	3.5
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)			46	24
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			15	73
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)			0	

High income

Senegal

Sub-Saharan Africa	Lower	mid	dle inc	ome
Population (millions)				12.8
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				13.7
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				1,070
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				29.6
	199		20:	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography	1.00		1.00	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.03		1.03	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	54	52 143	60	58
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%)	129 16	143	60 25	69
remaie-neaded nousenous (%)	10		23	
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	47	65	89	83
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	10	20	40	44
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			6	10
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	33	53	65	61
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	28	49	56	74
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	6.6		4.7	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			93	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)	48		33	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	7		13	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15–49)	29		30	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	74		93	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	47		65	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	670		370	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	96			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	62	89	66	88
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	8	14		
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	91	78		
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	91	77		
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	32.4	25.3		
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)			33	34
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)			5	20
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)			42	33
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)				
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	14		14	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	54	82	58	82
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	44	73	43	71
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			14.1	20.9
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)			13.6	7.9
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)			20	12
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			5	6
Public life and decision making				

Serbia

Europe & Central Asia	Upper	mid	dle ind	ome
Population (millions)				7.3
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				41.3
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				5,690
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				<2
	199	0	20	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.08		1.08	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	74	69	77	72
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	27	30	6	8
Female-headed households (%)			29	
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			95	95
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			92	91
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			57	44
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			99	100
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)			99	99
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	1.8		1.4	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)	1.0		20	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)			5	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)			61	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			99	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			100	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	23		12	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	es .			
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)			73	67
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)			27	33
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			25	28
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)			13.3	4.7
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)			21	23
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)			16	34
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)			63	43
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	39		44	,,
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)			52	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)			100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			33	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15–24)				
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)			20.4	18.3
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)			70.6	72.4
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)			41	31
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			62	62
Public life and decision making Seats held by women in national parliament (%)			33	
Jeals held by Wulleh in Hatiblid Palliallell (%)			33	

Seychelles

Sub-Saharan Africa	Upper	mid	dle inc	ome
Population (thousands)				86.0
GNI, Atlas (\$ millions)				969.3
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)			:	11,270
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				<2
	199	-	20:	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)		-00		70
Life expectancy at birth (years)	74	68	77	70
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	15	18	13	15
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	109	112	113	113
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	121	123	131	117
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			4	1
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	116	112	127	123
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	98	97	99	99
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	2.7		2.1	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)				
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)				
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)				
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	· · ·			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	; 5 			
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	86	79		
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	6	15		
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	49			
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	14			
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)				
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	12.5	8.6		
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)	28	18		
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Public life and decision making Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	16		44	
Seats held by wollien in national parnament (1/0)	10		44	

Sierra Leone

Sub-Saharan Africa			ow inc	
Population (millions)				6.0
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				2.8
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				460
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				53.4
	199		20:	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.02		1.02	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	40	37	48	47
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	253	280	176	194
Female-headed households (%)			22	
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	42	63	120	129
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	12	23		
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			71	78
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)			50	69
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	5.7		4.9	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19)			112	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)			44	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	3		11	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)			28	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			93	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			63	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	1,300		890	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	s 65	67	66	69
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)			-	
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)				
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	63	64	65	66
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	44	33	47	37
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			52.5	55.0
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			13	18
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)			12	

Singapore

High income

				ome
Population (millions)				5.2
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				222.6
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)			2	12,930
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199	90	20:	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.07		1.07	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	78	73	84	80
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	7	8	2	3
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)				
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	99	99	100	100
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	1.9		1.2	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			6	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	65			
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)				
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	6		3	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	51	79	57	77
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	91	82	90	81
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	9	18	10	19
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	6	10	7	12
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	2.4	0.4	1.2	0.4
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	0	0	1	2
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	33	37	17	26
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	67	63	83	73
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	43		45	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	8		12	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)	17		34	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	50	79	54	74
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	55	57	33	37
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	2.0	2.5	3.2	2.6
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)	3	3		
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			98	98
Public life and decision making				

Sint Maarten (Dutch part)

		H	igh inc	ome
Population (thousands)				36.6
GNI, Atlas (\$ millions)				
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199		20:	11
			Female	
Domography				
Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)				
Life expectancy at birth (years)			78	73
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)				
Female-headed households (%)		••		
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)				
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)			1.7	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)				
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)				
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)				
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)				
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)				
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)				
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)				
and the second s				

Slovak Republic

Population living below \$1.25 a day (%) 1990 Female Male Male Female Male M		gh inco	
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$) Population living below \$1.25 a day (%) Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)			,
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%) 1990 Female Male Male Female Male M		4.0	8
Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) 1.05 1.05 5 67	16	16	16,1
Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) 1.05 5 67			
Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Frimary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of employed ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Yulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Femployment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Momen in wage employment (% of employed ages 15+) Momen in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment in memployment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Long-term unemployme			2011
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) 1.05 1 Life expectancy at birth (years) 75 67 Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) 15 20 Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) 100 100 100 Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) 89 86 Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) 16 16 Frimary completion rate (% of relevant age group) 96 95 Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) 2.1 Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) 74 Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) 100 15 Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) 15 Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) 97 91 Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) 3 9 Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) 3 6 Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) 97 91 Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) 97 91 Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) 97 91 Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) 97 91 Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) 97 91 Employment in pagiculture (% of employed ages 15+) 97 91 Employment in pagiculture (% of employed ages 15+) 97 91 Employment in pagiculture (% of employed ages 15+) 97 91 Employment in pagiculture (% of employed ages 15+) 97 91 Employment in pagiculture (% of employed ages 15+) 97 91 Employment in envice (% of employed ages 15+) 97 91 Employment in envice (% of employed ages 15+) 97 91 Employment in envice (% of employed ages 15+) 97 91 Employment in envice (% of employed ages 15+) 97 91 Employment in envice (% of employed ages 15+) 97 91 Employment in envice (% of employed ages 15+) 97 91 Employ	male N	Female I	emale Ma
Life expectancy at birth (years) 75 67 Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) 15 20 Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) 100 100 13 Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) 89 86 Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) 16 16 Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) 96 95 Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) 2.1 Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) 74 Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) 100 100 Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) 15 Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) 97 91 Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) 39 91 Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) 39 91 Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) 39 91 Self-milly workers (% of employed ages 15+) 97 13 Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) 97 13 Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) 97 13 Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) 97 13 Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) 64 39 Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) 47 Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) 72 Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) 53 66 Employment in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) 11.8 12.5 1 Long-term unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 40.8 6 Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 27 28 Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Frimary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Frimary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Frimary completion rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Tregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Account at employment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Children in employment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Public life and decision making	1.05		
Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secritary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15–49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15–49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) 3 9 Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Gunpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment (% of of bildren ages 7-14) Unemployment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment rate (% of labor force ages 15-) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment rate (% of labor force ages 15-) Female legislators (% of labor force ages 15-24) Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15-) Public life and decision making	80		
Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Frimary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Typegnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed morkers (% of employed ages 15+) Gunpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Femployment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Demployment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Femployment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Femployment of part-time employment (% of total) Femployment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-4) Femployment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-4) Femployment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-4) Femployment to population ratio, vouth (% ages 15-24) Femployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Femployment and financial institution (% age 15+) Femployment and financial institution (% age 15+) Femployment and financial institution (%	7	7	7
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Frimary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Frouth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Grotal fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Gross attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of employed ages 15+) Fright age and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) For your grown of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Gross and grown of employed ages 15+) Gross and grown of employed ages 15+) Fright			
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Frimary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-mployment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Condition in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Self-employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-4) Health and related services Total fertility rate (works) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-4) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Public life and decision making			
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-mployment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Sunpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Semployment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Semployment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Semployment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Semployment (% of children ages 7-14) Semployment (% of children ages 7-14) Semployment (% of children ages 7-14) Semployment (% of children ages 15-) Semployment (% of children ages 15-) Semployment ate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Semployment ate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Semployment ate formal financial institution (% age 15+) Semployment ate formal financial institution (% age 15+) Semployment ate formal financial institution (% age 15+) Semployment ate formal financial institution (% age 15-) Semploym	101	101	101 1
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-mployed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-mployment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Semployment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Semployment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Semployment in employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Semployment to population ratio, vouth (% ages 15-24) Semployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Semployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Semployment at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Semployment at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Semployment at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Semployment at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Semployment at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Semployment at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Semployment at a formal financial institution (% age 15	91	91	91
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Total fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-49) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Self-mployment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-4) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Public life and decision making	67	67	67
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24) Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman) 2.1 Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15–49) 74 Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15–49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) 100 15 Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) 15 Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) 59 72 Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) 3 9 Vulnerable employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) 3 6 Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) 0.2 0.0 Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) 7 13 Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) 29 48 Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) 64 39 Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) 47 Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) 72 Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) 23 Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-4) 45 48 Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-24) 45 48 Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 42, 40.8 6 Hong term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) 42.9 40.8 6 Problic life and decision making	99		
Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Total married by age 18 (% of women ages 15-49) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Public life and decision making			
Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Total married by age 18 (% of women ages 15-49) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Public life and decision making			
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) 100 Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) 15 Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) 59 72 Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) 3 9 Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) 3 6 Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) 0.2 0.0 Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) 7 13 Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) 29 48 Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) 29 48 Employment in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) 47 Women in wage of part-time employment (% of total) 72 Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) 23 Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) 53 66 Employment to population ratio, vouth (% ages 15-24) 45 48 Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 45 48 Children in employment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Public life and decision making	1.5	1.5	1.5
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) 74 Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) 100 Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) 15 Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) 59 72 Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) 3 9 Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) 3 6 Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) 0.2 0.0 Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) 7 13 Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) 29 48 Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) 29 48 Employment in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) 47 Women in wage of part-time employment (% of total) 72 Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) 23 Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) 53 66 Employment to population ratio, vouth (% ages 15-24) 45 48 Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 45 48 Children in employment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 27 28 Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Public life and decision making	1.5		
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Sulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Semployment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women in wage of part-time employment (% of total) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-4) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Public life and decision making	11	17	17
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49) Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) 100 100 Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) 15 Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) 59 72 Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) 97 91 Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) 3 6 Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) 0.2 0.0 Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) 7 13 Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) 29 48 Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) 64 39 Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) 47 Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) 72 Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) 23 Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) 53 66 Employment to population ratio, vouth (% ages 15-4) 45 48 Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 42, 40.8 6 Children unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 27 28 Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Public life and decision making			
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) 15 Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) 59 72 Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) 97 91 Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) 3 6 Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) 0.2 0.0 Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) 7 13 Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) 29 48 Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) 64 39 Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) 47 Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) 72 Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) 23 Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) 53 66 Employment to population ratio, vouth (% ages 15-24) 45 48 Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) 11.8 12.5 1 Long-term unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 27 28 Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Public life and decision making			
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employent (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employent (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Semployment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Self-employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-24) Semployment to population ratio, vouth (% ages 15-24) Semployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)			
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births) Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employement (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employement (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Self-employment (% of wages paid) Self-employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Self-employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-24) Self-employment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Self-employment	100	100	100
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) 59 72 Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) 97 91 Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) 3 9 Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) 3 6 Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) 0.2 0.0 Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) 7 13 Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) 29 48 Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) 64 39 Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) 47 Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) 72 Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) 23 Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) 53 66 Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) 45 48 Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) 11.8 12.5 1 Long-term unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 27 28 Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Public life and decision making	6		
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) 59 72 Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) 97 91 Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) 3 9 Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) 3 6 Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) 0.2 0.0 Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) 7 13 Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) 29 48 Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) 64 39 Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) 47 Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) 72 Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) 23 Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) 53 66 Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) 45 48 Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) 11.8 12.5 1 Long-term unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 27 28 Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Public life and decision making			
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) 97 91 Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) 3 9 Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) 3 6 Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) 0.2 0.0 Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) 7 13 Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) 29 48 Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) 64 39 Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) 47 Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) 72 Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) 23 Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) 53 66 Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) 45 48 Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) 11.8 12.5 1 Long-term unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 27 28 Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)	51	E1	51
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) 3 9 Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) 3 6 Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) 0.2 0.0 Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) 7 13 Employment in in industry (% of employed ages 15+) 29 48 Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) 64 39 Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) 47 Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) 72 Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) 23 Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) 53 66 Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) 45 48 Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) 11.8 12.5 1 Long-term unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 42.9 40.8 6 Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)			
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Total Maternity leave (weeks) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Public life and decision making	90		
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Description of the property of	10		
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) 7 13 Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) 29 48 Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) 64 39 Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) 47 Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) 72 Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) 23 Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) 53 66 Employment to population ratio, vouth (% ages 15-24) 45 48 Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) 11.8 12.5 1 Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) 42.9 40.8 6 Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 27 28 Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Public life and decision making	8	-	-
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) 29 48 Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) 64 39 Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) 47 Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) 72 Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) 23 Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) 53 66 Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) 45 48 Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) 11.8 12.5 1 Long-term unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 40.8 6 Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 27 28 Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Public life and decision making	0.1		
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Long-term unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Public life and decision making	2		
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Long-term unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Total total unemployment (% of children ages 7-24) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Public life and decision making	21		
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Public life and decision making	77		
Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Public life and decision making	49		
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Public life and decision making	62		
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Public life and decision making	28		
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) 53 66 Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) 45 48 Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) 11.8 12.5 1 Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) 42.9 40.8 6 Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 27 28 Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Public life and decision making	55		
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) 45 48 Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) 11.8 12.5 1 Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) 42.9 40.8 6 Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 27 28 Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Public life and decision making	31		
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) 11.8 12.5 1 Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) 42.9 40.8 6 Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 27 28 Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Public life and decision making	44		
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Public life and decision making	17		
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) 42.9 40.8 6 Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) 27 28 Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Public life and decision making			
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24) 27 28 Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Public life and decision making			
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Public life and decision making			
Public life and decision making	34		
5	79	/9	79
5			
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	19	19	19

Slovenia

Demolation (williams)		- 111	igh ind	
Population (millions)				2.1 48.5
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions) GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)			,	46.0 23,600
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)			•	ع,000 2>
Topulation living below \$1.23 a day (%)				
	199		20	
	remale	Wate	Female	Wate
Demography Sav ratio at high (hous per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years)	1.05 77	69	1.05 83	77
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	9	12	3	3
Female-headed households (%)		12		
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	97	97	98	99
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	92	87	97	98
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	27	22	106	74
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			96	97
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)	100	100	100	100
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	1.5		1.6	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			5	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	98			
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	100		100	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	11		12	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	47	59	53	65
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	88	82	87	80
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	12	18	13	20
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	10	14	11	15
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	4.6	2.0	5.3	3.4
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	10	11	9	9
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	36	52	21	43
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	54	37	71	48
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	48		48	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)			58	
Maternity leave (weeks)			15	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)			100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)	26		38	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	44	57	49	60
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	27	30	30	37
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	6.0	8.1	8.2	8.2
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	50.0	57.1	43.1	45.1
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)	19	25	17	15
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			98	96
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)			32	

Solomon Islands

East Asia & Pacific	Lower	mid	dle ind	come
Population (thousands)				552.3
GNI, Atlas (\$ millions)				615.2
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				1,110
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199	90	20	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.09		1.09	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	57	56	69	66
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	43	41	22	21
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	82	95	144	146
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	11	17	45	51
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	47	60		
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)				
Health and related services	F 0		4.0	
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	5.9		4.2	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			66	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)			22	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)			35	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)			11	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			74	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	85 150		86 93	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource		77		00
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	53	77	53	80
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)				
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	12		12	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	25		25	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	50	74	51	77
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	37	51	38	52
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Public life and decision making				_
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	0		2	

Somalia

Population (millions) GNI, Atlas (\$ millions) GNI per capita, Atlas (\$) Population living below \$1.25 a day (%) Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services	199 Female 1.03 46 170		203 Female 1.03	
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$) Population living below \$1.25 a day (%) Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services	1.03 46 170	Male 43	Female	
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%) Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services	1.03 46 170	Male 43	Female	11
Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services	1.03 46 170	Male 43	Female	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services	1.03 46 170	Male 43	Female	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services	1.03 46 170	43		Male
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services	46 170		1.03	
Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services	46 170		1.03	
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services	170			
Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24) Health and related services		190	53	50
Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24) Health and related services			170	190
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services				
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24) Health and related services				
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24) Health and related services	9	18	23	42
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group) Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services	7	13	5	11
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services	1	4		
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24) Health and related services				
	6.6		6.3	
Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19			68	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)	,		45	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)			45 15	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15–49)			26	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			26	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			33	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	890		1,000	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resourc Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	es 35	78	38	77
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				•
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)			••	
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	22			
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	 14		 14	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	50		50	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	33	73	 35	72
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-7) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	30	57	28	52
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)	30	5 <i>1</i>	41.5	45.5
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	••			
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			 27	35
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	4		14	

South Africa

Sub-Saharan Africa Upper middle inc				ome
Population (millions)				50.6
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				352.0
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				6,960
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				13.8
	199	90	20	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.03		1.03	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	65	58	53	52
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	58	66	44	50
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	106	107	100	104
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	71	61	96	92
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	11	13		
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	80	72		
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)			98	97
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	3.7		2.4	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			52	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	57			
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			97	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)				
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	250		300	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource)e			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	33	64	44	61
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)			86	83
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)			13	16
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			11	g
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)			1.2	0.5
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)			4	6
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)			13	33
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)			68	58
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)			45	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)			63	
Maternity leave (weeks)			17	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)			60	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			31	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	25	49	32	47
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	12	19	11	15
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	23.5	17.2	27.7	22.3
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)			32.8	33.0
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)			55	45
Account at a formal financial institution (9/ ago 1E)			51	56
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Public life and decision making				

South Sudan

Sub-Saharan Africa	Lower	mid	dle inc	ome
Population (millions)				10.3
GNI, Atlas (\$ millions)				
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199	90	20:	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)				
Life expectancy at birth (years)			61	62
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	215	220	119	122
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)				
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)				
Health and valeted comitees				
Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman)			3.9	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per world) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19)				
, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	••		 52	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)			32 4	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49) Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			40	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			19	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)				
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	es 			
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)			-	
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)			-	
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)				
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)				
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			45.7	45.6
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)			27	
o, nomen in naconal pariament (70)				



Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	199 Female 1.06 81 10 			 L1 Male 79
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$) Population living below \$1.25 a day (%) Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	1.06 81 10	Male 73	203 Female 1.06 85 4	80,930 L1 Male
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%) Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	1.06 81 10	Male 73	203 Female 1.06 85 4	 L1 Male 79
Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	1.06 81 10	Male 73	1.06 85 4	Male 79
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	1.06 81 10	Male 73	1.06 85 4	Male 79
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	81 10 		85 4	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	81 10 		85 4	
Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	10		4	
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)		12		
Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				5
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	105			
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	105			
, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,		107	105	106
and the second s	105	99	126	123
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	37	34	86	70
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	101	102	103	104
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	100	100	100	100
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	1.3		1.4	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)		11	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)			66	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)				
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	7		6	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource				
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	34	69	52	67
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	73	74	88	80
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	27	26	12	20
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	25	21	9	13
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	10.5	3.0	1.0	0.6
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	10	13	2	6
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	17	41	9	32
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	73	47	89	62
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)			47	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)	79 10		77	
Maternal leave (weeks)	16 75		16 100	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)	30		30	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	26	60	40	53
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-7) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	26	44	22	24
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				24
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	24.5	11.6	22.2	21.2
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	58.5	43.3	42.7	40.6
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)	40	23	44	48
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			92	95
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	15		36	

Sri Lanka

South Asia	Lower	mid	dle inc	ome
Population (millions)				20.9
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				53.8
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				2,580
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				4.1
	199	-	201	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography	1.04		4.04	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.04	00	1.04	72
Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	73 27	66 31	78 11	13
Female-headed households (%)		31		13
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	108	112	99	99
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	75	69	102	99
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	3	6	20	11
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	97	97	101	101
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)			99	98
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	2.5		2.3	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			22	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)	14		12	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	66		68	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	80		99	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	94		99	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	85		35	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	es			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	36	78	35	76
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	66	58	54	56
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	34	42	46	44
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	34	40	45	40
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	18.7	6.7	22.4	4.4
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	43	37	38	30
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	22	19	25	24
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	32	38	27	28
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)			31	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	12		12	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			24	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	28	69	33	74
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	15	40	20	42
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			8.5	13.0
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	21.6	9.7	7.7	3.5
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)			25	16
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			67	70
Public life and decision making Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	5		6	

St. Kitts and Nevis

		п	igh inc	
Population (thousands)				53.1
GNI, Atlas (\$ millions)				668.9
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				12,610
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199		20:	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)				
Life expectancy at birth (years)	70	66		
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	25	32	6	8
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	111	116	91	89
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	85	81	96	93
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	7	6	25	12
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	104	131	98	88
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)				
Health and adated control				
Health and related services	2.0			
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	2.6			
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)				
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)			54	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	100		100	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			100	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)				
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)				
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	84	81		
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	14	17		
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	12	12		
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	1.3	0.7		
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)				
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)				
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Dublic life and decision making				
Public life and decision making Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	7		7	
ocato nota by women in national paniament (70)	,		,	

St. Lucia

Latin America & the Caribbean	Upper	mid	dle inc	ome
Population (thousands)				176.0
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				1.2
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				6,820
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199	90	201	L1
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.03		1.03	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	73	69	77	72
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	20	25	14	17
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	136	142	92	94
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	59	39	94	97
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	3	3	19	11
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	120	120	93	93
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	3.4		2.0	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			57	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	47			
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	100		99	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			100	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	64		35	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	15			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	58	76	64	77
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	74	57		
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	25	39		
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	21	25		
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	4.1	1.7		
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	15	30		
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	19	24		
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	64	43		
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	52			
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	13		13	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	60		65	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)	50			
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)				
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	7.0	6.6	18.5	10.0
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	15	15		
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Public life and decision making				

St. Martin (French part)

		Hi	igh inc	ome
Population (thousands)				30.6
GNI, Atlas (\$ millions)				
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199	90	20:	L1
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)				
Life expectancy at birth (years)				
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)				
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)				
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	2.1		1.8	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)				
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)				
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)				
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)				
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	••			
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)				
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)				
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)				

St. Vincent and Grenadines

Latin America & the Caribbean	Upper	mid	dle inc	ome
Population (thousands)				109.4
GNI, Atlas (\$ millions)				663.9
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				6,070
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199	90	201	L1
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.03		1.03	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	72	67	74	70
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	24	29	19	23
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	113	114	101	109
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	67	54	109	106
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	8	4		
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			92	97
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)				
Health and related services	2.0		0.0	
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	3.0		2.0	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			55	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	58		48	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			100	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			99 48	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	59		40	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource				
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	44	81	56	78
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	79	71		
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	21	29		
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	17	22		
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	2.7	2.1		
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	14	31		
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	11	27		
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	75	43		
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)				
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)			13	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)			65	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)				
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	21.4	18.3		
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	43	32		
Assemble to formal financial institution (0) and 45:				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+) Public life and decision making				

Sudan

Sub-Saharan Africa	Lower	mida	lle inc	ome
Population (millions)				34.3¢
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				58.3 ^d
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)			1	1,310 ^d
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				19.8
	199		201	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography Say ratio at birth (baye per dirle)	1.05		1.05	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years)	54	51	63	60
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	116°	129 ^c	81 ^c	91
Female-headed households (%)		123	19	31
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	42	54	69	76
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	18	23	36	41
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	2	3		
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	-		55	61
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)			84	90
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	6.0		4.3	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			55	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)	27		33°	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	9		9	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)			6	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			56 ^c	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	69		23 ^c	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	1,000		730	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	es			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	27	79	31	77
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	22			
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)			8	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)			100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	23	72	26	72
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	17	48	19	36
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			9.5°	15.2
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
			4	9
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)			4	9

Suriname

Latin America & the Caribbean	Upper	mid	dle inc	ome
Population (thousands)				529.4
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				4.1
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				7,840
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	19	90	202	L1
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.08		1.08	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	71	64	74	67
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	46	57	26	33
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	123	112	112	118
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	63	49	97	74
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	11	9		
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	96	81	93	82
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)			99	98
Health and related comings				
Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman)	2.7		2.3	
			2.3 36	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19) Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)			36 19	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	 48		46	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)	40			
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			90	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			90	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	84		130	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	es 43	72	41	69
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	2	 5		
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	8	27		
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	87	65		
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	41	00	36	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)	68			
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	34	62	33	63
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-7)	16	37	8	31
Children in employment (% of children ages 7–14)				
	20.1	12.6		
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				••
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	 47	29		
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)	47	29		

Swaziland

Sub-Saharan Africa Lower middle inc				
Population (millions)				1.1
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				3.7
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				3,470
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				40.0
	199	90	20:	11
			Female	
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.03		1.03	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	61	58	48	49
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	76	91	94	113
Female-headed households (%)			48	
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	94	94	109	121
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			59	61
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	3	5	6	6
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	66	59	78	76
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)	84	83	95	92
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	5.7		3.3	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			71	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)			7	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	20		65	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)			24	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			97	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	56		82	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	300		320	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	es			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	42	74	44	71
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	35			
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	12		12	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	0			
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	32	58	32	56
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	22	33	20	31
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			12.1	14.5
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			27	30
Public life and decision making				
rubiic iile aliu uecisioli iliakilig				

Sweden

		Н	igh inc	ome
Population (millions)				9.4
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				502.5
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)			į	53,170
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				•
	199 Famala	-	201	
Damagranku.	remale	wate	Female	wate
Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.06		1.06	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	80	75	84	80
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	6	7	3	3
Female-headed households (%)				0
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	100	100	101	102
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	92	88	99	100
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	33	28	90	58
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	96	97	97	97
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	2.1		1.9	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			6	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	100			
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	6		4	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	62	71	59	68
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	95	87	94	86
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	5	13	6	15
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			4	9
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	0.5	0.2	0.2	0.2
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	2	5	1	3
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	14	43	8	31
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	84	52	91	66
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	51		50	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)	81		63	
Maternity leave (weeks)	12		69	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	90		80	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			35	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	60	68	55	63
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	58	57	40	40
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)		1.0	 7.5	7.0
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	1.8	1.9	7.5	7.6
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	11.8	12.3	13.6	17.8
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	5	5	22	24
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			99	99
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	38		45	

Switzerland

		п	igh inc	ome
Population (millions)				7.9
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				604.1
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				76,350
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199	90	20:	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	81	74	85	81
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	7	9	4	5
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	90	89	102	103
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	92	99	94	97
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	18	33	55	55
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	52	51	97	94
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	1.6		1.5	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19)	1.0		4	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			100	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	7		8	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource				
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	5	80	61	75
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	86	84	87	83
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	14	16	13	17
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	11	8	10	9
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	6.4	1.7	2.8	1.5
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	4	5	3	4
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	18	41	10	31
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	78	54	83	62
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	43		47	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)	82		80	
Maternity leave (weeks)	8		14	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		80	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)	24		33	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	56	80	58	73
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15–24)	69	69	60	64
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	2.6	1.7	4.5	3.7
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	15.6	15.5	39.9	36.6
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	3	3	8	8
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Public life and decision making				

Syrian Arab Republic

Middle East & North Africa	Lower	mide	dle inc	ome
Population (millions)				20.8
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				56.3
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				2,750
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				<2
	199	90	20:	L1
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	72	70	77	74
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	33	39	14	16
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	102	113	121	122
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	43	59	73	73
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	14	22		
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	86	97	106	105
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)			94	96
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	5.3		2.9	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			38	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)			13	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	40		54	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)			11	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	51		88	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	77		96	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	240		70	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	96			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	18	80	13	72
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)			83	60
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)			9	38
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			16	35
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)			8.2	2.4
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	54	23	22	13
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	8	28	9	36
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	38	49	69	51
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	15		15	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)			27	
Maternity leave (weeks)	7		7	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	70		70	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			9	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	15	76	10	67
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	14	60	5	42
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			4.3	8.8
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	14.0	5.2	22.5	5.7
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)			40	15
Todali dilempio/menerate (% or labor force ages 10 2 1)			20	27
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				

Tajikistan

		L	ow inc	ome
Population (millions)				7.0
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				6.1
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				870
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				6.6
	199	-	201	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography	4.05		4.05	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	66	60	71	64
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%)	106	122	56	70
remaie-neaded nousenoids (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	90	92	98	102
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			82	94
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			16	31
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			102	106
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	100	100	100	100
Health and related services				
Fotal fertility rate (births per woman)	5.2		3.2	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19)			26	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15–49)			37	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			80	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	90		88	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	94		65	
Facus mile attructure, newticination, and access to recourse				
Economic structure, participation, and access to resources Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	58	76	57	75
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	37		37	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)			20	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)		66		67
Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)		66 44		
Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	 51		 51	46
Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	 51 33	44	 51 31	46
Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)	 51 33 	44	 51 31 	46
Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	 51 33 	44	 51 31 	67 46
Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	 51 33 		 51 31 	46
Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	 51 33 		 51 31 	46

Tanzania

Sub-Saharan Africa			ow inc	
Population (millions)				46.2
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				24.2
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				540
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				67.9
	199		202	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.03		1.03	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	52	49	59	57
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	152	163	65	70
Female-headed households (%)	19		24	
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	69	70	95 ^a	92
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	4	6	33ª	37
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	0	1	3ª	5
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	47	48	85ª	77
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	78	86	76	78
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	6.2		5.5	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			129	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)	 37		37	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	10		34	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)	28		25	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	62		88	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	44		49	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	870		460	
Economic structure, neutralization, and spaces to recover				
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	: 5 87	91	88	90
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	4	13	6	15
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	96	87	94	85
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	96	86	93	82
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	0.5	0.6	13.0	9.7
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	90	78	80	73
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	1	7	2	7
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	8	15	18	21
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)			31	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)	58			
Maternity leave (weeks)			12	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)			100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			16	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	76	81	77	81
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	70	71	69	69
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			27.1	35.0
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	4.3	2.8	5.8	2.8
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	34.3	35.0		
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)	8	7	10	7
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			14	21
Bublic life, and deathless models :				
Public life and decision making Seats held by women in national parliament (%)			36	
Seats held by wollien in hational parnament (70)			30	

Thailand

East Asia & Pacific	Upper	mide	dle ind	come
Population (millions)				69.5
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				308.3
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				4,440
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				<2
	199		20	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography	4.05		1.00	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05	00	1.06 78	74
Life expectancy at birth (years)	76 31	69 39	11	71 13
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%)		39	30	13
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	99	100	90	91
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	29	28	82	76
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	21	18	54	41
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)				
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	2.1		1.6	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			38	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)	21		20	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	66		80	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	80		99	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	69		100	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	54		48	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	es			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	76	87	64	80
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	26	31	43	45
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	74	69	57	55
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	74	67	56	52
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	56.1	27.0	29.7	15.1
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	65	63	37	41
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	12	16	18	23
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	23	21	45	37
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)	42		46	
Maternity leave (weeks)	12		13	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			25	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	71	84	63	80
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15–24)	67	72	38	54
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	2.4	2.0	0.6	0.7
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	4	4	3	3
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			73	73
Public life and decision making				
•				

Timor-Leste

Population (millions) GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				4.0
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				1.2
				3.1
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				2,730
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199	90	20:	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	47	45	63	62
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	169	190	51	57
Female-headed households (%)			12	
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			122	126
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			59	57
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			14	19
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			74	71
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)			79	80
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	5.3		5.5	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19)			55	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)			19	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	25		22	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)			31	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			84	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			29	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	1,000		300	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	· · ·			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	.5 41	79	38	74
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			79	66
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)				
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	39	76	37	72
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	37	55	33	48
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			17.7	22.2
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)			4.6	3.1
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Public life and decision making				



Low income

Jub-Janaran Amea			OW IIIC	JUILLE
Population (millions)				6.2
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				3.5
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				570
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				28.2
	199		20:	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.02		1.02	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	55	51	59	56
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	136	158	102	118
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	75	117	133	146
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	11	33	31	60
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	1	4		
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	24	51	67	86
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)			75	88
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	6.3		4.0	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			57	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)	44		25	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	34		15	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)			41	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	43		72	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	31		59	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	620		300	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	e			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	67	84	80	81
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)			6	17
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)			94	83
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			94	83
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)			28.4	23.1
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)			48	61
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)			4	10
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)			46	29
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	41			
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)			14	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)			100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	63	79	75	76
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	54	63	61	58
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			47.0	50.3
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			9	11
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	5		11	
	3			

Sub-Saharan Africa

Tonga

East Asia & Pacific	Lowei	mia	dle inc	ome
Population (thousands)				104.5
GNI, Atlas (\$ millions)				399.0
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				3,820
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	19		202	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	71	68	75	69
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	21	28	13	18
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	107	108	108	112
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	98	99	101	101
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	120	135	106	102
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)			100	99
Health and related services	4.0		0.0	
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	4.6		3.9	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			19	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)			32	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			98	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	92		98	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	67		110	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	es			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	36	76	54	75
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)				
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)				
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	0		4	
2222 3 of months in macronal partiallions (70)	3			

Trinidad and Tobago

		Н	igh inc	ome
Population (millions)				1.3
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				21.3
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)			1	5,840
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199		201	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography	4.04		4.04	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.04	0.5	1.04	0.7
Life expectancy at birth (years)	73	65	74	67
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	33	41	24	31
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	97	96	103	107
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	86	84	93	87
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	6	7		
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	105	99	91	91
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)	99	99	100	100
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	2.4		1.6	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			32	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)	 34		8	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	53		43	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)			27	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	 98		96	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	98		98	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	86		46	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	c			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	3	76	55	78
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	77	73		
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	23	26		
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	21	22		
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	6.5	2.5		
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	6	15	2	5
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	14	34	15	44
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	80	51	82	51
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	36	31		51
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)	38			
Maternity leave (weeks)	13		13	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	60		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)	36			
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	34	56	 51	75
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-7)	23	44	38	55
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			2.7	4.1
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	24.2	17.9	6.2	3.5
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	36.1	20.2	0.2	3.3
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	43	33	13	9
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)	43		70	82
Account at a formal financial institution (10 age 10)			10	02

29

17

Public life and decision making
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)

Tunisia

				ome
Population (millions)				10.7
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				42.9
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				4,020
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				<2
	199		201	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography	4.05		4.05	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05	00	1.05	70
Life expectancy at birth (years)	72	69	77	73
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	47	55	15	18
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	104	120	108	112
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	38	50	94	91
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	6	10	45	29
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	74	86	92	90
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)	75	90	96	98
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	3.6		2.1	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			5	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)	10			
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15–49)	50		60	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	58		96	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	69		95	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	130		56	
F	_			
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	: s 21	76	26	70
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	59	69		
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	41	30		
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	14	23		
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	21.8	5.7		
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	23	26		
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	44	31		
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	32	41		
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	23			
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	4		9	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	67		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	17	64	21	60
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	19	38	15	29
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	21.7	14.7		
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	30	31		
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			25	39
Dublic life and decision making				
Public life and decision making				

Turkey

Population (millions)	Opper	mia	dle inc	ome
				73.6
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				766.6
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				10,410
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				<2
	199		20:	
_	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography	4.05		4.05	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05	04	1.05	70
Life expectancy at birth (years)	65 68	61 76	76 14	72 16
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	10	10		10
Female-headed households (%)	10			
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	98	107	104	105
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	37	63	79	86
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	9	17	50	61
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	87	97	100	101
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	88	97	97	99
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	3.0		2.1	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			32	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)	23		14	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	63		73	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)	11		18	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	62		95	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	76		95	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	67		20	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	0.0			
The state of the s	35	00		
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)		87	28	71
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+) Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)		82 47	28 52	71 66
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	22	47	52	66
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	22 78	47 54	52 48	66 34
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	22 78 	47 54 	52 48 47	66 34 27
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	22 78 69.2	47 54 13.0	52 48 47 35.4	66 34 27 4.8
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	22 78 69.2 76	47 54 13.0 34	52 48 47 35.4 39	66 34 27 4.8 18
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	22 78 69.2 76 10	47 54 13.0 34 26	52 48 47 35.4 39 15	66 34 27 4.8 18 31
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	22 78 69.2 76	47 54 13.0 34	52 48 47 35.4 39	66 34 27 4.8 18
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	22 78 69.2 76 10 14	47 54 13.0 34 26	52 48 47 35.4 39 15 45	66 34 27 4.8 18 31
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)	22 78 69.2 76 10 14 16 62	47 54 13.0 34 26	52 48 47 35.4 39 15 45 23 60	66 34 27 4.8 18 31
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks)	22 78 69.2 76 10 14 16	47 54 13.0 34 26	52 48 47 35.4 39 15 45 23	66 34 27 4.8 18 31
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	22 78 69.2 76 10 14 16 62 12 67	47 54 13.0 34 26	52 48 47 35.4 39 15 45 23 60 16	66 34 27 4.8 18 31
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)	22 78 69.2 76 10 14 16 62 12	47 54 13.0 34 26	52 48 47 35.4 39 15 45 23 60 16 67	66 34 27 4.8 18 31
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	22 78 69.2 76 10 14 16 62 12 67	47 54 13.0 34 26 41	52 48 47 35.4 39 15 45 23 60 16 67	66 34 27 4.8 18 31 51
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)	22 78 69.2 76 10 14 16 62 12 67 	47 54 13.0 34 26 41	52 48 47 35.4 39 15 45 23 60 16 67 10 25	66 34 27 4.8 18 31 51
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	22 78 69.2 76 10 14 16 62 12 67 32 36	47 54 13.0 34 26 41	52 48 47 35.4 39 15 45 23 60 16 67 10 25 21	66 34 27 4.8 18 31 51
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)	22 78 69.2 76 10 14 16 62 12 67 32 36	47 54 13.0 34 26 41 74 60	52 48 47 35.4 39 15 45 23 60 16 67 10 25 21 1.8	66 34 27 4.8 18 31 51 65 45 3.3
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	22 78 69.2 76 10 14 16 62 12 67 32 36 8.5	47 54 13.0 34 26 41 74 60 7.8	52 48 47 35.4 39 15 45 23 60 16 67 10 25 21 1.8 11.3	66 34 27 4.8 18 31 51 65 45 3.3 9.2
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	22 78 69.2 76 10 14 16 62 12 67 32 36 8.5 50.3	47 54 13.0 34 26 41 74 60 7.8 43.3	52 48 47 35.4 39 15 45 23 60 16 67 10 25 21 1.8 11.3 34.2	66 34 27 4.8 31 51 65 45 3.3 9.2 22.5
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+) Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+) Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+) Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	22 78 69.2 76 10 14 16 62 12 67 32 36 8.5 50.3 15	47 54 13.0 34 26 41 74 60 7.8 43.3 17	52 48 47 35.4 39 15 45 23 60 16 67 10 25 21 1.8 11.3 34.2 21	666 344 277 4.88 31 51 655 45 3.33 9.2 22.5 17

Turkmenistan

Population (millions)	Upper	mid	dle inc	ome
i opalation (millions)				5.1
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				24.5
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				4,800
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199	-	201	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography	1.05		1.05	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05	FO	69	C1
Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	66 86	59 103	48	61 57
Female-headed households (%)		103	40	31
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)				100
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)			100	100
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	4.3		2.4	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			17	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)			7	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)			48	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			99	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			100	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	82		67	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	es			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	46	75	46	76
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
onpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15.)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)				-
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				-
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks)				-
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				-
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			 16 100	
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	41	65	 16 100 42	68
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)			 16 100	68
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)	41	65 43	 16 100 42 26	68
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)		65 43 	 16 100 42 26	68 46
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	 41 25 	65 43 	 16 100 42 26 	68 46
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	 41 25 	65 43 	 16 100 42 26 	68 46
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	 41 25 	65 43 	 16 100 42 26 	68 46
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+) Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+) Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total) Maternity leave (weeks) Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid) Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total) Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	 41 25 	65 43 	 16 100 42 26 	

Turks and Caicos Islands

		н	igh inc	ome
Population (thousands)				39.2
GNI, Atlas (\$ millions)				
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199	90	20:	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)				
Life expectancy at birth (years)				
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)				
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			0	0
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)				
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)				
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19)	••			
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			100	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			100	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)				
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	•			
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	. .			
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)			96	94
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)			4	6
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)			38	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)				
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)				
.,	.,			

Tuvalu

Population (thousands) GNI, Atlas (\$ millions) GNI per capita, Atlas (\$) Population living below \$1.25 a day (%) Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group) Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	 52	-	203 Female	4,950
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$) Population living below \$1.25 a day (%) Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	Female 52	-		
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%) Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	Female 52	-		11
Demography Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	Female 52	-		
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	Female 52	-		
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	 52	Male 	Female	Male
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls) Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	 52			
Life expectancy at birth (years) Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	 52			
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Female-headed households (%) Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Education Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)		63	27	33
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
			98	102
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			109	89
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)				
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19)				
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)			10	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	39		31	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)			24	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			97	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	100		98	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)				
Francis structure neutrinosticu and consecto records				
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)				
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)				
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)				
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	8		7	

Uganda

Low income

Population (millions)				34.5
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				17.5
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				510
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				38.0
	199	-	20: Female	
Domondon by	remaie	waie	remaie	waie
Demography	1.03		1.03	
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)		45		F 2
Life expectancy at birth (years)	49 164	45 192	55	53 97
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%)		192	83 30	91
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	62	77	114	112
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	8	14	26	30
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	1	2	4	15
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	28	47	54	56
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	63	77	85	90
Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman)	7.1		6.1	
			131	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19)	 53		40	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	5		30 41	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	87		93	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	38 600		57 310	
- inaternal mortanty ratio (per 100,000 live births)	000		310	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource				
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	82	82	76	80
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)				
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	8		9	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)			100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	79	80	72	77
	63	60	54	57
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)			36.5	39.8
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15–24) Children in employment (% of children ages 7–14)		1.3	5.1	3.1
	0.6	1.5		
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)	0.6	1.5		
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14) Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+) Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment) Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	1			26

Sub-Saharan Africa

Ukraine

Europe & Central Asia	Lower	mia	ale ind	
Population (millions)				45.7
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				142.9
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				3,130
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				<2
	199		20	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.06		1.06	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	75	66	76	66
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	17	22	9	11
Female-headed households (%)			49	
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	107	107	100	99
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	97	93	93	95
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	46	35	88	75
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	99	99	97	96
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)			100	100
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	1.8		1.5	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19)			27	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)			10	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)			67	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)			10	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			99	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	100		99	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	49		32	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource				
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	56	71	53	67
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)			81	83
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)			19	17
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)			0.3	0.4
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				٠.
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	47		55	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)			18	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)			100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			39	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	52	65	49	61
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15–24)	36	37	30	38
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)			6.8	8.8
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)			19	19
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			39	44
Public life and decision making			9	
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)			9	

United Arab Emirates

		Н	igh inc	ome
Population (millions)				7.9
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				321.7
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)			4	40,760
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199	90	20:	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	74	71	78	76
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	20	24	6	7
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	106	110	106	103
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	69	56	93	92
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	13	3		
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	90	93	101	98
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)				
Health and related services	4.4		1.7	
Total fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			24	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15–49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)			100	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%) Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			100	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	24		12	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	s 25	91	44	92
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)			99	95
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)			1	5
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			0	1
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)			0.0	0.0
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)			0.0	5
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)			7	28
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)			93	66
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)			20	00
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	6		6	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			100	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	24	89	38	90
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15-7) Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	15	62	24	54
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)			12.0	2.0
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)			12.0	2.0
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)			22	8
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			47	69
			71	00
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	0		18	

United Kingdom

Population (millions) GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				62.7 ,370.4
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$) Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				37,780
	199 Female		20: Female	
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	79	73	83	79
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births) Female-headed households (%)	8	10	5 	6
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	106	106	107	107
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	85	82	106	105
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	26	28	70	50
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)				
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	1.8		2.0	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19)			30	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24) Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	 70		 84	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)				
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	10		12	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	53	75	56	69
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	92	81	91	81
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	7	18	9	18
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	5	12	8	15
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	0.0	0.0	0.5	0.2
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	1	3	1	2
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	17	44	8	29
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	81 44	53	91 <i>47</i>	69
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%) Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)	85		47 75	
Maternity leave (weeks)	14		7	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	90		90	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)	31		34	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	49	67	52	62
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	61	66	46	46
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	6.5	7.0	7.1	8.4
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	23.4	41.2	27.5	37.7
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)	9	11	18 98	22 97
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	6		23	

High income

United States

		Hi	igh inc	ome
Population (millions)				311.6
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				,148.2
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)			4	18,620
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199	90	20:	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	79	72	81	76
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	10	13	7	8
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	104	105	101	102
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	91	91	97	96
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	79	64	111	79
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			104	103
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	2.1		1.9	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			30	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	71		79	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	99			
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	12		21	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	56	75	58	70
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	93	90	95	99
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	7	11	6	8
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	0.5	0.1	0.1	0.1
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	1	4	1	2
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	15	36	7	25
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	84	60	92	72
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	47		48	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	12		12	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	0			
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			43	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	53	69	53	63
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	51	57	42	42
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	5.5	5.7	8.5	9.4
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)	3.7	7.0	30.2	32.2
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	11	12	16	19
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			84	92
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	7		18	

Uruguay

Latin America & the Caribbean	Upper	mide	dle inc	ome
Population (millions)				3.4
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				40.0
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)			1	11,860
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				<2
	199	90	20:	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	76	69	80	73
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	21	26	9	11
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	108	109	110	114
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	88	74	96	85
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			80	47
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	97	92	104	105
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)			99	98
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	2.5		2.0	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			59	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	83			
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			96	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			100	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	39		29	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	19			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	45	78	56	77
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)			76	71
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)			24	29
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			21	23
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)			1.6	0.6
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	0	0	5	16
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	22	40	13	29
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	78	60	83	56
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	42		46	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)			65	
Maternity leave (weeks)	12		12	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			40	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	39	72	51	73
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	33	57	36	52
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			5.0	9.4
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	10.9	6.9	7.7	4.5
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	27	21	22	14
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			24	23
Public life and decision making				

Uzbekistan

Europe & Central Asia	Lower	mid	dle ind	ome
Population (millions)				29.3
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				44.2
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				1,510
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199	90	20	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	70	64	71	65
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	68	82	42	55
Female-headed households (%)			18	
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	110	111	93	96
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			104	107
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			7	11
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			92	94
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)			100	100
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	4.1		2.5	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			13	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)			7	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)			65	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15–49)			8	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			99	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			100	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	59		28	
Formula structure, mostleinstien, and second recours				
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	es 46	73	48	75
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	37		39	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)			18	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)			100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	41	64	43	67
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	25	42	26	45
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)	2.0			
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)				-
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			21	24
Public life and decision making				

Vanuatu

East Asia & Pacific	Lower	mide	dle inc	ome
Population (thousands)				245.6
GNI, Atlas (\$ millions)				669.6
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				2,730
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199	90	20:	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.07		1.07	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	65	62	73	69
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	36	41	12	14
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	96	98	114	120
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	16	20	55	54
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	82	85	83	84
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	85	87	94	94
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	4.9		3.8	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			51	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)			27	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	15		38	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			84	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	87		74	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	220		110	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	es.			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	79	88	61	80
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)			23	29
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)			76	68
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			75	67
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)			9.2	8.5
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)			62	59
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)			3	11
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)			33	29
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)			39	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)			13	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)			50	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			29	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)				
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)			5.2	4.1
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)				
Assessment at a formation of all tractional and (0) and (45)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Public life and decision making				

Venezuela, RB

Latin America & the Caribbean	Upper	mid	dle inc	ome
Population (millions)				29.3
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				346.1
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				11,820
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				6.6
	199 Female		20: Female	
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	74	68	77	71
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	28	34	13	17
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	109	110	101	104
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	62	50	87	80
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	25	28	99	58
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	86	76	96	94
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)	96	95	99	98
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	3.4		2.5	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			88	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	58			
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)				
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	94		92	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	es			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	37	81	52	80
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	71	58	61	55
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	29	42	39	45
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	27	34	33	32
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	1.2	1.7	1.1	0.5
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	2	19	2	13
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	16	30	11	29
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	82	52	87	58
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	35		42	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)	66		62	
Maternity leave (weeks)	18		18	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		67	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	35	75	47	74
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	22	54	27	50
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			3.3	6.9
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	10.0	10.4	9.3	7.7
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	26	21	22	15
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			36	53
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	10		17	

Vietnam

East Asia & Pacific

Population (millions)				87.8
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				111.:
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				1,27
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				16.
	199	90	20	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	67	64	77	73
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	43	57	19	25
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	104	113	103	109
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			81	74
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			25	24
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)				
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	93	94	96	97
Health and related somiless				
Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman)	3.6		1.8	
rotal fertility rate (births per woman) Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			24	
			9	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)			78	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15–49)	53			
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)			94	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	••		93	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total) Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	240		59 59	
waternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live birtis)	240			
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	es			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	76	85	73	81
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)			54	50
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)			16	24
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)			30	26
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)				
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)			26	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	74	83	71	80
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15–24)	71	76	56	61
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			13.5	12.5
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)			2.4	1.7
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)				
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			19	24
Public life and decision making				

Lower middle income

Virgin Islands (U.S.)

		H	igh inc	ome
Population (thousands)				109.7
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199	90	20:	11
			Female	
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.06		1.06	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	79	71	82	76
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)				
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)				
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)				
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)				
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	3.1		1.8	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			23	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)				
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)				
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)				
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)				
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	51	80	54	72
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	48			
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)				
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)				
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)				
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24) Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)				
Public life and decision making				
Seats held by women in national parliament (%)				

West Bank and Gaza

				ome
Population (millions)				3.9
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				<2
	199	90	20:	
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	70	67	75	71
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	41	46	21	23
Female-headed households (%)				
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			92	92
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			88	80
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			60	43
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			92	90
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)			99	99
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	6.5		4.4	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			49	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)				
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15–49)			50	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)				
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)			99	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)			99	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)				
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	s			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	10	68	15	66
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)			67	68
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)			33	32
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)			32	25
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)			19.5	4.7
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)			21	10
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)			8	28
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)			71	62
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)			17	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)				
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)				
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)			10	
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	8	54	13	52
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	4	35	5	29
Children in employment (% of children ages 7–14)				
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)			26.8	23.1
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15–24)			50	37
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			10	29
Public life and decision making				
=				

Yemen, Rep.

Middle East & North Africa	Lower	mid	dle ind	ome
Population (millions)				24.8
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				26.4
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				1,070
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				17.5
	199	90	20	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.05		1.05	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	57	55	67	64
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	121	131	73	80
Female-headed households (%)	12			
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			81	100
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)			35	56
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	2	8	6	14
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)			53	72
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	35	83	74	96
Health and related services				
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	8.7		5.1	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			69	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)	49		32	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	10		28	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)			24	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	26		47	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	16		36	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	610		200	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource	es			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	16	74	25	72
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)				
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	83	44		
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	2	14		
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	13	38		
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	6		6	
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	10		9	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	70		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	12	67	19	63
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	9	39	11	39
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			15.9	20.7
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	3.9	9.3	40.9	11.5
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	10	20		
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			1	6
Public life and decision making				

Zambia

Sub-Saharan Africa

Population (millions)				13.
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				15.
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				1,16
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				68.
	199	90	20	11
	Female	Male	Female	Male
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.03		1.03	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	49	46	49	49
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	186	200	80	86
Female-headed households (%)	16		24	
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	94	103	117	118
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	15	26		
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	1	3		
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)	81	107	108	98
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15-24)	66	67	67	8
Health and related combers				
Health and related services Total fertility rate (births per woman)	6.5		6.3	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15–19)			140	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20–24)	43		42	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	15		41	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)	31		27	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	92		94	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	51		47	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	470		440	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resource		0.0	70	86
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	74 15	86 39	73	
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	15 82	58		
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)				
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	81	56		
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	55.7	27.8		
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)	56	47		
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)	3	15		
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)	18	22		
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	17			
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	12		12	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	100		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	62	68	64	7:
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15–24)	47	47	51	52
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)			33.3	35.4
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	13.7	11.7		
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	21	21		
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)			23	19
Public life and decision making				

Lower middle income

Zimbabwe

Low income

		_	ow inc	01110
Population (millions)				12.8
GNI, Atlas (\$ billions)				8.4
GNI per capita, Atlas (\$)				660
Population living below \$1.25 a day (%)				
	199	90	201	11
		-	Female	
Demography				
Sex ratio at birth (boys per girls)	1.02		1.02	
Life expectancy at birth (years)	62	59	50	52
Under-five mortality rate (per 1,000 live births)	72	86	61	73
Female-headed households (%)	33		45	
Education				
Gross primary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	100	101		
Gross secondary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	44	50		
Gross tertiary enrollment ratio (% of relevant age group)	4	8	5	7
Primary completion rate (% of relevant age group)				
Youth literacy rate (% of population ages 15–24)	94	97	100	98
Health and related services	- 0		0.0	
Total fertility rate (births per woman)	5.2		3.2	
Adolescent fertility rate (births per 1,000 women ages 15-19)			56	
Women first married by age 18 (% of women ages 20-24)	33		31	
Contraceptive prevalence (% of women ages 15-49)	43		59	
Unmet need for contraception (% of women ages 15-49)			15	
Pregnant women receiving prenatal care (%)	91		90	
Births attended by skilled health staff (% of total)	70		66	
Maternal mortality ratio (per 100,000 live births)	450		570	
Economic structure, participation, and access to resources	6			
Labor force participation rate (% of population ages 15+)	67	80	83	90
Wage and salaried workers (% of employed ages 15+)	18	53		
Self-employed workers (% of employed ages 15+)	82	47		
Vulnerable employment (% of employed ages 15+)	82	47		
Unpaid family workers (% of employed ages 15+)	20.5	16.4		
Employment in agriculture (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in industry (% of employed ages 15+)				
Employment in service (% of employed ages 15+)				
Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector (%)	15			
Women's share of part-time employment (% of total)				
Maternity leave (weeks)	12		14	
Maternal leave benefits (% of wages paid)	60		100	
Female legislators, senior officials and managers (% of total)				
Employment to population ratio, total (% ages 15+)	64	74	80	85
Employment to population ratio, youth (% ages 15-24)	47	48	72	73
Children in employment (% of children ages 7-14)	41	40		
Unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15+)	7.9	6.5		
Long-term unemployment rate (% total unemployment)				
Youth unemployment rate (% of labor force ages 15-24)	 43	 46		
Account at a formal financial institution (% age 15+)		40	37	43
Account at a formal illiancial illistitution (% age 131)			31	40
Public life and decision making Seats held by women in national parliament (%)	11		15	

Sub-Saharan Africa

Notes

- a. Data are for 2012.
- b. Includes Taiwan, China.
- c. Excludes South Sudan.
- d. Excludes South Sudan after July 9, 2011.

Account at a formal financial institution is the percentage of respondents with an account (self or together with someone else) at a bank, credit union, another financial institution (e.g., cooperative, microfinance institution), or the post office (if applicable) including respondents who reported having a debit card. (World Bank)

Adolescent fertility rate is the number of births per 1,000 women ages 15–19. (United Nations Population Division)

Births attended by skilled health staff are the percentage of deliveries attended by personnel trained to give the necessary care to women during pregnancy, labor, and postpartum; to conduct deliveries on their own; and to care for newborns. (United Nations Children's Fund, ChildInfo, and ICF International)

Children in employment are children ages 7–14 who are involved in any economic activity for at least one hour in the reference week of the survey. (Understanding Children's Work)

Contraceptive prevalence is the percentage of women married or in-union ages 15–49 who are practicing, or whose sexual partners are practicing, any form of contraception. (United Nations Children's Fund and ICF International)

Employment in agriculture is the proportion of employment in agriculture—division 1 (ISIC revision 2) or tabulation categories A and B (ISIC revision 3) and includes hunting, forestry, and fishing—in total employment. (International Labour Organization Key Indicators of Labour Market database)

Employment in industry is the proportion of employment in industry—divisions 2–5 (ISIC revision 2) or tabulation categories C–F (ISIC revision 3) and includes mining and quarrying (including oil production), manufacturing, construction, and public utilities (electricity, gas, and water)—in total employment. (International Labour Organization Key Indicators of Labour Market database)

Employment in service is the proportion of employment in service—divisions 6–9 (ISIC revision 2) or tabulation categories G–P (ISIC revision 3) and include wholesale and retail trade and restaurants and hotels; transport, storage, and communications; financing, insurance, real estate, and business services; and community, social, and personal service—in total employment. (International Labour Organization Key Indicators of Labour Market database)

Employment to population ratio is the proportion of a country's population that is employed. Ages 15 and older are generally considered the working-age population and ages 15–24 are generally considered the youth population. (International Labour Organization Key Indicators of Labour Market database)

Female headed household is the percentage of households with a female head. (ICF International)

Female legislators, senior officials and managers refer to the share of legislators, senior officials and managers who are female. (International Labour Organization Key Indicators of Labour Market database)

GNI is the sum of value added by all resident producers plus any product taxes (less subsidies) not included in the valuation of output plus net receipts of primary income (compensation of employees and property income) from abroad. Data are in current U.S. dollars. GNI, calculated in national currency, is usually converted to U.S. dollars at official exchange rates for comparisons across economies, although an alternative rate is used when the official exchange rate is judged to diverge by an exceptionally large margin from the rate actually applied in international transactions. To smooth fluctuations in prices and exchange rates, a special Atlas method of conversion is used by the World Bank. This applies a conversion factor that averages the exchange rate for a given year and the two preceding years, adjusted for differences in rates of inflation between the country, and through 2000, the G-5 countries (France, Germany, Japan, the United Kingdom, and the United States). From 2001, these countries include the Euro area, Japan, the United Kingdom, and the United States. Figures in italics are for years other than 2011. (World Bank)

GNI per capita is gross national income (GNI) converted to U.S. dollars using the World Bank Atlas method divided by midyear population. GNI is the sum of value added by all resident producers plus any product taxes (less subsidies) not included in the valuation of output plus net receipts of primary income (compensation of employees and property income) from abroad. GNI, calculated in national currency, is usually converted to U.S. dollars at official exchange rates for comparisons across economies. The World Bank Atlas method is used to smooth fluctuations in prices and exchange rates. It averages the exchange rate for a given year and the two preceding years, adjusted for differences in rates of inflation between the country and the Euro zone, Japan, the United Kingdom, and the United States. Figures in italics are for years other than 2011. (World Bank)

Gross primary enrollment ratio is the total enrollment in primary level, regardless of age, to the population of the age group that officially corresponds to the primary education. (United Nations Educational, Scientific, and Cultural Organization Institute for Statistics)

Gross secondary enrollment ratio is the total enrollment in secondary level, regardless of age, to the population of the age group that officially corresponds to the secondary education. (United Nations Educational, Scientific, and Cultural Organization Institute for Statistics)

Gross tertiary enrollment ratio is the total enrollment in tertiary level, regardless of age, to the population of the age group that officially corresponds to the tertiary education. (United Nations Educational, Scientific, and Cultural Organization Institute for Statistics)

Labor force participation rate is the proportion of the population ages 15 and older that is economically active: all people who supply labor for the production of goods and services during a specified period. (International Labour Organization Key Indicators of Labour Market database)

Life expectancy at birth is the number of years a newborn infant would live if prevailing patterns of mortality at the time of its birth were to stay the same throughout its life. (World Bank staff estimates from various sources including census reports, the United Nations Population Division's World Population Prospects, national statistical offices, household surveys conducted by national agencies, and ICF International.)

Long-term unemployment rate is the share of people with continuous periods of unemployment extending for a year or longer in the total unemployed. (International Labour Organization Key Indicators of Labour Market database)

Maternal leave benefits are percentage of the wage paid during the maternity leave. (United Nations)

Maternal mortality ratio is a modeled estimate showing the number of women who die from pregnancy-related causes during pregnancy and childbirth per 100,000 live births. (World Health Organization, United Nations Children's Fund, United Nations Population Fund and the World Bank)

Maternity leave is a number of weeks that the benefits are provided. (United Nations)

Population is the de facto definition of population, which counts all residents regardless of legal status or citizenship—except for refugees not permanently settled in the country of asylum, who are generally considered part of the population of their country of origin. Figures in italics are for years other than 2011. (World Bank staff estimates from various sources including census reports, the United Nations Population Division's World Population Prospects, national statistical offices, household surveys conducted by national agencies, and ICF International.)

Population below \$1.25 a day is the percentages of the population living on less than \$1.25 a day at 2005 international prices. Data are the most recent estimate since 2000. Figures in italics are for years other than 2011. (World Bank)

Pregnant women receiving prenatal care are the percentage of women attended at least once during pregnancy by skilled health personnel for reasons related to pregnancy. (United Nations Children's Fund and ICF International)

Primary completion rate is the percentage of students completing the last year of primary school. It is calculated by dividing the total number of students in the last grade of primary school minus the number of repeaters in that grade by the total number of children of official completing age. (United Nations Educational, Scientific, and Cultural Organization Institute for Statistics)

Seats held by women in national parliament is the percentage of parliamentary seats in a single or lower chamber occupied by women. Data listed for 2011 are for 2012 (Inter-Parliamentary Union)

Self-employed workers are those workers who, working on their own account or with one or a few partners or in cooperative, hold the type of jobs defined as a "self-employment jobs." (International Labour Organization Key Indicators of Labour Market database)

Sex ratio at birth refers to male births per female births. (United Nations Population Division)

Total fertility rate is the number of children that would be born to a woman if she were to live to the end of her childbearing years and bear children in accordance with current age-specific fertility rates. (World Bank staff estimates from various sources including census reports, the United Nations Population Division's World Population Prospects, national statistical offices, household surveys conducted by national agencies, and ICF International.)

Under-five mortality rate is the probability that a newborn baby will die before age five if subject to current age-specific mortality rates. (United Nations Children's Fund, World Health Organization, World Bank, and United Nations Population Division)

Unemployment rate is the share of labor force without work but available for and seeking employment. Definitions of labor force and unemployment may differ by country. (International Labour Organization Key Indicators of Labour Market database)

Unmet need for contraception is the percentage of fertile, married women of reproductive age who do not want to become pregnant and are not using contraception. (ICF International)

Unpaid family workers are those who work without pay in a market-oriented establishment operated by a related person living in the same household. (International Labour Organization)

Vulnerable employment is unpaid family workers and own-account workers as a percentage of total employment. (International Labour Organization Key Indicators of Labour Market database)

Wage and salaried workers are those workers who hold the type of jobs defined as "paid employment jobs," where the incumbents hold explicit (written or oral) or implicit employment contracts that give them a basic remuneration that is not directly dependent upon the revenue of the unit for which they work. (International Labour Organization Key Indicators of Labour Market database)

Women first married by age 18 is the percentage of women ages 20–24 who were first married by age 18. (United Nations Children's Fund and ICF International)

Women in wage employment in the nonagricultural sector is the share of female workers in the nonagricultural sector (industry and services), expressed as a percentage of total employment in the nonagricultural sector. Industry includes mining and quarrying (including oil production), manufacturing, construction, electricity, gas, and water, corresponding to divisions 2–5 (ISIC revision 2) or tabulation categories C–F (ISIC revision 3). Services include wholesale and retail trade and restaurants and hotels; transport, storage, and communications; financing, insurance, real estate, and business services; and community, social, and personal services—corresponding to divisions 6–9 (ISIC revision 2) or tabulation categories G–P (ISIC revision 3). (International Labour Organization)

Women's share of part-time employment is the female share of total part-time workers. Part-time worker is an employed person whose normal hours of work are less than those of comparable full-time workers. Definition of part-time varies across countries. (International Labour Organization Key Indicators of Labour Market database)

Youth literacy rate is the percentage of people ages 15–24 that can, with understanding, both read and write a short, simple statement about their everyday life. (United Nations Educational, Scientific, and Cultural Organization Institute for Statistics)

Youth unemployment rate is the share of the labor force ages 15–24 without work but available for and seeking employment. Definitions of labor force and unemployment may differ by country. (International Labour Organization Key Indicators of Labour Market database)



ISBN 978-0-8213-9820-3



SKU 19820

THE WORLD BANK

1818 H Street N.W.

Washington, D.C. 20433 USA Telephone: 202 473 1000

Fax: 202 477 6391

Web site: data.worldbank.org

Email: data@worldbank.org

IARBUDA ARGENTINA ARMENIA ARUBA AUSTRALIA AUSTRIA AZERBAIJAN THE BAHAMA IAHRAIN BANGLADESH BARBADOS BELARUS BELGIUM BELIZE BENIN BERMUDA BHUTA IOLIVIA ROSNIA AND HERZEGOVINA ROTSWANA RRAZII RRIINEI DADUSSALAM RUILGADI

OLIVIA BOSNIA AND HERZEGOVINA BOTSWANA BRAZIL BRUNEI DARUSSALAM BULGARI Urkina faso Burundi Cambodia Cameroon Canada Gape verde Gayman Island Entral African Republic Chad Channel Islands Chile China Colombia Comoro

ENTRAL AFRICAN REPUBLIC CHAD CHANNEL ISLANDS CHILE CHINA COLOMBIA COMORO Emocratic Republic of Congo Republic of Congo Costa Rica côte d'Ivoire croat Head Chinagan Cynonis Casca depublic den Mark Durguit, dominica dominica

EFODLIO LOURDON ANAD NIFODLIO OF LOTFI LE UNIVADON LOURINE BUTTAL LITTUM Stonia ethiopia faeroe islands fiji finland france french polynesia gabon ti Ambia georgia germany ghana greege greenland grenada guam guatemala guini

NDONESIA ISLAMIC REPUBLIC OF IRAN IRAQ IRELAND ISLE OF MAN ISRAEL ITALY JAMAIC Iapan Jordan Kazakhstan kenya kiribati democratic people's republic of kore

ATVIA LEBANON LESOTHO LIBERIA LIBYA LIECHTENSTEIN LITHUANIA LUXEMBOURG MACA Sar, Ghina Former Yugoslav Republig of Macedonia madagascar malawi malaysi

BAK, GHINA TURMEN TUGUSLAV NEPUBLIG UT MAGEUUNIA MAUAKASGAK MALAVI MALATS Maldives mali malta marshall islands mauritania mauritius mexico federate States of Micronesia moldova monaco mongolia montenegro morocco mozambiqi

NYANMAR NAMIBIA NEPAL NETHERLANDS NEW CALEDONIA NEW ZEALAND NIGARAGUA NIGI IIGERIA NORTHERN MARIANA ISLANDS NORWAY OMAN PAKISTAN PALAU PANAMA PAPU IFW GIUNFA PARAGUAY PERU PHUIPPINES POLAND PORTUGAL PUERTO RICO DATAR ROMAN

IEW GUINEA PARAGUAY PERU PHILIPPINES PULAND PURIUGAL PUERIU RIGU QAIAR KUMAN IUSSIAN FEDERATION RWANDA SAMOA SAN MARINO SÃO TOMÉ AND PRÍNCIPE SAUDI ARAB SENEGAL SERBIA SEYCHELLES SIERRA LEONE SINGAPORE SINT MAARTEN SLOVAK REPUBLI

SLOVENIA SOLOMON ISLANDS SOMALIA SOUTH AFRICA SOUTH SUDAN SPAIN SRI LANKA SI Kitts and nevis St. Lucia St. Martin St. Vincent and Grenadines Sudan Surinam Swaziland Sweden Switzerland Syrian Arar Republic Tajikistan Tanzania Thailani

IIMUK-LESIE IUGU IUNGA IKINIUAD ANU IUBAGU IUNISIA IUKKEY IUKKMENISIAN IUKK AND GAIGOS ISLANOS TUVALU UGANDA UKRAINE UNITED ARAB EMIRATES UNITED KINGDOK INITED STATES URUGUAY UZREKISTAN VANUATU REDÚRLICA ROLIVARIANA DE VENEZUELI

HITTIC GTATES GROUDAT OZDERTOTAN VANDATO REPUBLICA DOLIVAINANA DE VEREZOLEI Hietnam U.S. virgin islands west bank and gaza republic of Yemen zambia zimbabw